

2014 Linked Deposit Banking Report to the Mayor

ADDENDUM: LOAN INFORMATION BY CENSUS TRACT





Prepared May 2016 by BankIQ

Cover photos: ©2000, Photos To Go

Disclaimer

The information presented in these reports is not, nor should it be construed as, an assessment of the financial condition of the subject institutions. Neither does any report represent an analysis, conclusion, or opinion of the Treasury Department or BankIQ concerning the safety and soundness of a financial institution. The data presented in the reports has been compiled from a number of federal regulatory [and state regulatory] agencies. The data so compiled may not necessarily reflect current activity because of delays resulting from the time required to collect, tabulate and publish the data. While the City and BankIQ believe that they have used the most recent data available in the preparation of these reports, because of reporting delays, the data contained herein may not reflect current circumstances. Additionally, statistical data are approximations and generalizations subject to various sources of error inherent in the statistical process, and may be revised on the basis of additional data. The data contained herein describe past activity and are not presented with a view to predicting future results either in particular categories or in general. The sources used by the City and BankIQ to compile the data, which are cited herein, should be checked to ensure that the data have not been amended or revised subsequent to the date hereof.



Table of Contents

Table of Contents Page i



	ii
Loan Information By Census Tract Overview	2
Bank of America	
Blue Hills Bank	2
Boston Private Bank	2
Cathay Bank	2
Century Bank and Trust	2
Commonwealth Cooperative Bank	3
East Boston Savings Bank	2
Eastern Bank	
Radius Bank	2
JPMorgan Bank	2
OneUnited Bank	
RBS Citizens Bank	2
Santander Bank	2
TD Bank	2
Webster Bank	2
BankiQ	2



Loan Information By Census Tract Overview



Loan Information By Census Tract Overview

The charts in this addenda display 2014 loan information by census tracks for the banks included in The 2014 Linked Deposit Bank Report to the Mayor. The Suffolk County MSA total information for each bank is highlighted in the first box and followed by a breakdown for each bank by census track and loan type. Each bank listing includes lending information in the census tracks within the Suffolk County MSA in which the bank had lending activity.



Bank of America

Bank of America Page 2-1

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	supant	1	0-	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conver	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp Loa		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(==,	А		В	3	С		С)	E	=	1	F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4001.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	2858	1	359					1	35	i9		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	1828	1	266									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	932											
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4002.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	492	4	1170									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	749									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
IA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4003.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	750	2	1022									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	878									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4004.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	525	3	273					2	54	4		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	54									
APPS DENIED			1	465	3	505	2	395			1	46	55		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4005.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	707	2	772									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	113									
APPS DENIED			1	400	1	212									
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	263									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4006.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	2706	5	3299					1	27	'3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					5	2184									
APPS WITHDRAWN					2	2391									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonoco	nunant		0-	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conver	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp Loa		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(А		В	i	С		С)	E	.	1	F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4007.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	630	2	577									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	185									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4008.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	212	2	458	1	120			2	33	2		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	450	1	150	1	250			2	70	0		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4009.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	398	2	436					1	39	8		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	461	1	180					1	18	0		
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	99									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4010.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	569									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	350											
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4011.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	600											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4012.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			12	11170	3	913					4	157	8		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	417	4	2196					1	20	5		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanaa				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	С)	1	E	1	F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4021.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					5	795									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	214											
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	215	3	595					1	22	24		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4021.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	269											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	356					1	18	39		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4022.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	70							
APPS DENIED					1	188									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4023.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	716	2	519	2	248							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	100							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4024.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					5	1117									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4025.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	145	1	298									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	125									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and Ma	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
_	А		B	3	C)		≣		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4031.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			5	3724	4	1571									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	700	1	430									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	470									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4033.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	3488	2	1600									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	308									
APPS DENIED					1	355	1	250							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4034.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1470	5	2320	2	866			1	25	57		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	40							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4035.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1289	3	903					1	51	5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4041.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	2290	5	2741	1	527							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			2	2100											
APPS DENIED					2	604									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4042.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1860	7	7255									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	1415									
APPS DENIED					2	1991	1	125							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and Ma	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanaa				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/		me Purchas			Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoco Loans Columns	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	red Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/F A		Conve		С		Loa			E	and	I D =	Columns A		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4042.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	2514	4	4207									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	694	1	150									
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	173									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	1000									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4043.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	4958	6	4076									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	592											
APPS DENIED			1	798	3	2370					1	75	60		
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	265									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4043.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1381	1	300	1	155							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	376	1	250									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4044.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	2532	5	3587									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	696	5	6412									
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	1180									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4051.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			5	3688	2	2067					1	138	80		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			2	3750							1	75	60		
APPS DENIED					1	542									
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	350									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4061.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	210	5	1640					1	21	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					2	757									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanc-	ouport		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	ncings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(,	А		Е	3	С)		E		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4061.02 LOANS ORIGINATED					4	1714									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	1680											
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4071.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					4	864									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED						50.									
APPS DENIED					1	304	. 1	25	;						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4081.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	271	7	2379									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			•		•										
APPS DENIED							3	93	1						
APPS WITHDRAWN							•	00							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4081.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					5	1149									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					Č										
APPS DENIED	1	208	3		1	284					1	28	34		
APPS WITHDRAWN	•				•										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4091.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					5	1137									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					-										
APPS DENIED					1	224									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4091.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1432	2	875									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			3	. 702	1	56									
APPS DENIED			1	340		531									
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	540	1	160									
					1	100									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					ı	100									

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(,	А		Е	3	С)		E		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4101.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	536	4	1123									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	464									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4103.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	293	3		1	118	1	225							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	198									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4104.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	380	2	536									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	160									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	25							
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4111.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	1354	2	697									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4112.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	382	2		1	186									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					2	346									
APPS DENIED					3	1029									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4113.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1306	3	1065									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	470											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonoc	oupont		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
· _	А		Е	3	C)		<u> </u>		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4113.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	651									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	250									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4121.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	2303	3	1382	2	487							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	881											
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4122.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					4	3390									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	1200	1	1000									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4123.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	800	3	991					1	40	00		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	99									
APPS DENIED							1	50							
APPS WITHDRAWN					3	747									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	25							
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4131.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	284									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	375									
APPS DENIED					1	640									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4132.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	393	3	833	3	964									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	50							
APPS DENIED			1	84	. 1	132									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	150									

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Name -	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(0=,	Α		E	3	С)	Е			F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4133.00 LOANS ORIGINATED					2	564									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4134.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	440)		1	127									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	230									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4134.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	114									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4135.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	90									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	226									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4141.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	2295	5 2	328									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	535	5 2	546									
APPS WITHDRAWN			2	705	5										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4142.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	924	5	1526									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					4	1786									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanaa				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hon FHA, FSA/F	ne Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoco Loans Columns	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	гпа, гоал А		Conve		С					E	and	- -	Columns A		
_	Number	\$000's		\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4143.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					5	957									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					2	584									
APPS DENIED			1	459	1	240	1	100							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4151.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	676	1	408									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	43											
APPS DENIED			1	202	1	146					1	14	6		
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	245		165					2	41			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	585							
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4151.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED	2	861	2	692	2	470	2	283							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	181			1	337							
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	252											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4152.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	673									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	422	2	622					2	62	7		
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	228		265									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4153.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	408	3		2	511									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	396	3												
APPS WITHDRAWN		000													
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4161.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	311	6	2868									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			·	311	J	2000									
APPS DENIED					1	480	ı								
APPS WITHDRAWN					2	442									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					_	7-72									

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonoco	aun ant		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ncings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
,	Α		В	3		:)		E		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4161.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	2602	3	1093									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	975											
APPS DENIED							1	400							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4162.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	1311	6	1665					1	31	7		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					2	566									
APPS DENIED					3	1105					2	70	2		
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	338	1	453									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4163.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	675	2	639	1	150							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	323	1	260									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4164.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					5	1822									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	417									
APPS DENIED			1	697	2	696									
APPS WITHDRAWN			•	-3.	_										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	50							
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4171.00							•								
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	640	1	266	2	114							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	255	•		_								
APPS DENIED				_00	3	878					1	33	0		
APPS WITHDRAWN					ŭ	570					•	30	-		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4172.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	260	2	273					1	15	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			_	200	1	275					1	27			
APPS DENIED			2	568	3	490		30			1	16			
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	80	1	115		30			Į.	10	•		
			1	80											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	166									

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured l	Home Dwe	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND	Ho	me Purchas	se Loans		Refinan	cinas	Home Imp	provement		Dwellings or More	Loans	cupant From s A, B, C	Loans Manufactu Dwelling	red Home	
DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/	RHS & VA	Conve	ntional	. toman	ogo	Loa			nilies	and		Columns A		
`	Д	١	E	3	C)		E		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4173.00			_		_										
LOANS ORIGINATED			5	2037	2	654					1	27			
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	322					1	32			
APPS DENIED			1	233	1	58					1	58	3		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4174.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					_										
APPS DENIED					2	1328									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4175.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					4	979					1	10-	4		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	59									
APPS DENIED			1	256		381									
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	270)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4175.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	259	1	112					1	25	9		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			2	1102	2	496									
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	333	1	202									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					2	332	!								
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4176.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	584									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	190											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	300	1	158	;								
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4176.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	769	1	242	! 1	87	,						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	360	1	202									
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	290	2	290)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Mana			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		В		С					=		F	G	В, С & D	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	•	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4177.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	375			1	207							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	202							
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	176	1	130					1	17	' 6		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4177.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	201									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4178.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	725									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					2	331									
APPS DENIED					3	603									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4179.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	532	1	262					1	26	62		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			2	456	1	270									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4179.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	80											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4180.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	400	1	208					1	20)8		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	109									
APPS DENIED					2	307									
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	233											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	221					1	22)1		

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonoc	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
· _	Α		Е	3	C)	E	<u> </u>		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4180.03 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	294													
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	180)								
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4180.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	543	1	185									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	199											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4181.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	485											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					2	186					2	18	36		
APPS DENIED					1	149									
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	242	1	170)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4181.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	513											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4182.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	253							1	25	53		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					3	730)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4191.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	454	. 3	1532		593									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	190)								
APPS DENIED					2	460)				1	21	0		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Managa			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hon FHA, FSA/R	ne Purchas		entional	- Refinan	cings	Home Imp Loa		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
,	А		1	В	С		D)		E	1	F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4192.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	2	714	ļ		2	462									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	292									
APPS DENIED							1	27							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4193.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	356					1	8	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4194.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	264	1	298					1	26	4		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4195.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	310							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	105							
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	424	1	341									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4196.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					4	1038					1	18	9		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					3	565									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4197.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	300	2	228									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	232	2										
APPS DENIED			1	200) 1	139					1	13	9		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	our ont		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hon FHA. FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	cings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	A		E		С					E		F	Columns A,	В, С & D	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4198.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	418									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4201.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	505	. 1	184									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					•										
APPS DENIED	3	834	. 1	386	2	354									
APPS WITHDRAWN	· ·			000	_										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4202.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	304	. 1	285	3	365									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED	•		•		-										
APPS DENIED					2	535	1	59	1						
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	309		000	•	00							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				303											
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4202.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	353	3 1	192	. 4	1046									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED		000		102	1	265									
APPS DENIED	1	260) 1	300		37		61							
APPS WITHDRAWN		200		300	•	01	•	01							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	383									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4203.01					'	300	'								
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	304	4	966	3	475					1	10	00		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED		504	. 7	550	1	286					'				
APPS DENIED					2	334		55	1						
APPS WITHDRAWN					3	362		33	•						
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					3	302									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4203.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED	2	435			3	864									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED	2	700	•		1	187									
APPS DENIED	2	477	. 2	351		683					2	27	75		
APPS WITHDRAWN	2	711	2	331	1	148					2	21			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					'	1-10									

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nones	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Nonoce Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A,	ed Home s From	
·	Α		E	3	C)		<u> </u>		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4211.00 LOANS ORIGINATED					1	81									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	220									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	135									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4212.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	187	,		3	459	1	108							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					2	462									
APPS DENIED					1	292									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4221.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	620									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	184									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4222.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			5	1709	3	744					1	32	20		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	100)										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4223.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	50							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4223.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	279	3	389					1	9	90		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	106					1	10	06		
APPS DENIED	1	304	ļ												
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
_	А			<u> </u>	C)		E		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4224.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	547	2	551	1	87							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	139									
APPS DENIED					1	406	1	25							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4225.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	350	2	424	2	416									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	270									
APPS DENIED	1	442	2		1	102									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4225.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	175									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN	1	295	;												
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4226.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					6	1283									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	233	3 1	188	1	300	1	50							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4227.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	839	1	185									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	240									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4228.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	265									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	108									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured l	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	unont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hon FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp Loa		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	С		С)	E	=	ı	=	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4231.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	365	6	3254	6	2886	1	43			1	50	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	1250									
APPS WITHDRAWN					2	258									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4401.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1026	5	1088									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					2	334									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	190											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4412.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	390									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	96									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4412.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED					4	1059									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	60							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4412.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	347	2	626									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	417											
APPS DENIED					1	199	1	80							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4421.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	573									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonoco	nunant		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(=,	А		Е	3	С		С		E	=	1	F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4421.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	255	5	756	1	360			1	8	1		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	223									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4421.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	1332	9	2597	1	95			1	19	5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					3	834					1	19	6		
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	345											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4422.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	976	1	300									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	532	1	144							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4422.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	248	2	579									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	264									
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	650											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4431.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	290	3	707					1	22	4		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	125							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4431.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED	2	558	3 1	436	4	705	1	25							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	150									
APPS DENIED					1	303	2	150							
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	436											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					3	577					1	25	4		

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and Ma	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Farr		Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	С)		=	1	F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4561.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	368	2	307									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	386	1	326									
APPS DENIED					1	208									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4561.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	452	1	266					1	26	66		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4562.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	172	4	752	1	240							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	81									
APPS DENIED							1	169							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4563.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	100							1	10	00		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4563.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	664	2	301									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	272											
APPS DENIED			2	449	1	254	1	75							
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	416	1	292									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4564.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	202	1	250									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(,	А		E	3	С)	E		1	F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4564.02 LOANS ORIGINATED					2	514									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	127									
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	180	1								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4571.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	276									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	486									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4572.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	3180	3	1557									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	640)										
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	650									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5001.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	200									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5001.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	347	7 2	944	ļ										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	1005									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5001.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	165							1	16			
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					3	965					1	27	' 4		
APPS DENIED			1	227	7 1	165									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonoco	supant		0-	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(=,	А		Е	}	С		С)	E	≣	1	F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5011.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1148	5	2787					1	30	Ó		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	1080	1	100							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5011.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			7	3691	3	684					1	400)		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	392		250									
APPS DENIED			1	761	1	417									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5012.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1986	2	508									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	415									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	959									
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5012.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			5	3599	6	2834	1	339			1	417	7		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			2	942											
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	636											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			2	1368											
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5021.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	244	2	557	1	125									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	149	2	60							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5021.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	324	ļ.		1	75									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	90									
APPS DENIED			1	285	2	488									
APPS WITHDRAWN			•	_50	=	.30									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	61									

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings							_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas		entional	Refinar	cings	Home Imp			Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
_	Α			В	C)		<u> </u>		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5022.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	269			1	76									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED	1	313	;												
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5031.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	1310									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	86											
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	115									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5031.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1580	1	349									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	211									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5041.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	417							1	41	17		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	417											
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	290									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5041.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			7	4731	2	1195									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	660									
APPS WITHDRAWN					•	230									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5051.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	319	2	1350	ı						2	135	50		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED		019		1000							2	100			
APPS DENIED					1	88					1	ç	38		
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	314					1		,		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					'	314									

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hon FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	С)	Е		1	F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	ed Home s From	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5051.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	479			1	354									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	401											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5052.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1244	6	2796					1	26	60		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	736									
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	142									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5061.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	452	2	431	1	500									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	359									
APPS DENIED			1	111	2	266					1	11	1		
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	308									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5061.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	319			6	1871									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					3	936									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	351									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	125	;						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	426									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	79									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nans -	ouport		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	icings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	С)		≣		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	461									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5071.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1358	3	998									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	95									
APPS WITHDRAWN							1	150			1	15	0		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5071.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	470)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5071.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			5	2264	. 3	1114									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	124					1	12	4		
APPS DENIED					2	619	1	150							
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	497											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5081.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	466	5	1249									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	179									
APPS DENIED					1	288									
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	200)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5081.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	1056	2	360)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	60							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	128					1	12	8		

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5 o	or More	Loans Columns	s A, B, C	Dwelling	ed Home s From	
(А		Е	3	С		[)		E		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Loans on Dwellings Loans From Manufactured Home Overment For 5 or More Columns A, B, C Dwellings From Sand D Columns A, B, C & D E F G Loans on Dwellings Loans From Manufactured Home Dwellings From Columns A, B, C & D						
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5082.00						500									
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	566									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED					1	236									
APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN					'	230									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5091.01 LOANS ORIGINATED			2	416	3	592	1	400							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			2	410	3	392		400							
APPS DENIED			1	420	2	532									
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	249		332									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			ı	243											
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5091.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					4	777					1	15	54		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					7	,,,							, ,		
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5101.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					4	620									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					•	020									
APPS DENIED	1	221			2	337									
APPS WITHDRAWN	•				_	007									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	140	ı								
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5102.00					· ·	110									
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	267	, 1	278	3	373									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	112									
APPS DENIED					1	226									
APPS WITHDRAWN					•										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5103.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	75							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonco	ant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(CIVITE/COCKTIVITION OF INCIMENTAL)	А		Е	3	С)	Е			F	G	_,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5104.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	113	1	165					2	278	3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5105.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	414					1	100)		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	80											
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	206									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5105.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	120)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5106.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	196									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5107.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	137							1	137	,		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	233	2	366					1	233	3		
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	164									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5108.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	160)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					3	518									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonoco	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hon FHA, FSA/R	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
· _	А		Е	3	C)		<u> </u>		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5110.00 LOANS ORIGINATED					1	168	i				1	168	3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED	1	217													
APPS DENIED					2	198					1	100)		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5111.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	211			3	327									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN	1	224													
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5112.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	347	1	25							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	185			1	84					1	84	1		
APPS WITHDRAWN	1	236													
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5113.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	109	1	170					1	109	9		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	251													
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	130									
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5113.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			2	341											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5114.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	435					1	198	5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	25							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				NI			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas		ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
·	Α			3	C)		<u> </u>	F	=	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5115.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	259					1	10	7		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	155					1	15	55		
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5116.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	274									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					2	161									
APPS DENIED			2	245	5 1	201									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5117.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	243			3	280	1	93							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	200)										
APPS DENIED					1	106									
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	168	3 1	207									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5117.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	98									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5201.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	167	2	234									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	496	;										
APPS DENIED	1	236	1	276	;										
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	132									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5202.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	768									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	120									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					•	.20									

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 c Fam		Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(6.7.1.2.1.4)	А		Е	3	С)	E	Ē		F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5202.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	258	1	223									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					4	000									
APPS DENIED					1	209		70							
APPS WITHDRAWN							1	79							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5211.01 LOANS ORIGINATED			1	417	2	347									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	417	2	269									
APPS DENIED					1	46									
APPS WITHDRAWN					Į.	40									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5211.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	343									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					_	0.10									
APPS DENIED					2	403									
APPS WITHDRAWN					_	100									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5212.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	196									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5212.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	209									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5221.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	435									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nones				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on I For 5 of Fami	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A.	ed Home s From	
(А		Е	3	С)	E			F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5221.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	717									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					2	365									
APPS DENIED					2	460)								
APPS WITHDRAWN					2	391									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5231.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	311					1	31	1		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5232.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	200) 2	473	}								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5232.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	430) 1	83	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5241.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	428									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	295									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5251.01															-
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	701	1	240)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	272									
APPS DENIED			2	179	9 4	188					4	18	38		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nones	oupont			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoce Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(•=,	А		Е	3	С				Е	.		F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5251.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED					5	962									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	304											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	386									
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5252.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	163	;								
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5261.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	628											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	158					1	15	58		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5301.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	380)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5302.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					2	312					1	11	12		
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5303.00													<u> </u>		
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	390	2	515					1	16	63		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured l	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	cupant	1	0-	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hon FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A,	ed Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	C)	E	<u> </u>		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5304.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	268	1	390	1	279									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	300)								
APPS DENIED					1	160)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5305.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	340	3	511									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	228	1	214									
APPS DENIED					1	292					1	29	92		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5306.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	575	1	169									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	229									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5307.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	771	3	1199									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	324									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5308.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	146	2	463	1	50			1	14	ŀ6		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	265	1	98					1	26	65		
APPS DENIED							1	126							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5308.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	594	1	210)				3	80)4		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	nunant		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
,	А		В	3	С)		<u> </u>	1	F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5309.01 LOANS ORIGINATED					4	652					2	221			
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	215		124					1	124			
APPS DENIED			•		5	908					•				
APPS WITHDRAWN					· ·	000									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5309.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	705	2	346									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	300									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5401.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	308	1	210							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5401.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	136									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5411.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	365	2	340									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	138									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5421.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	220	1	118									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	/lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonco				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(-	А		Е	3	С		[)		E	1	F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5421.02 LOANS ORIGINATED					1	146	1	145			1	14	5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					'	140	'	145			'	14	5		
APPS DENIED	1	432	•												
APPS WITHDRAWN	•	402	•												
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5422.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	304									
APPS WITHDRAWN					·										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5423.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	185									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5441.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	655									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	462									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	154					1	15	4		
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5442.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	60	1	185							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5451.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	196	;		2	349									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	359	2	50			1	16	0		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Non			•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ncings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
,	А		В	3	C	;	[≣		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5452.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	51	1	212	2								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	41									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5453.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					5	717	,				2	30	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	160)								
APPS DENIED					1	75	;								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5454.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	205	;				1	20	5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	193	3				1	19	3		
APPS DENIED			1	98	2	930)				2	74	8		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5601.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	285	2	253	3 1	216	;						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	249)								
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5611.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	152	3	742	2								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0001.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	245	;				2	24	5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	106	;				1	10	6		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

Report Date: 05/21/2015

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana-	nunant		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conver	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufacture Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
,	А		В	1	С)	E		F	F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0002.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	427	1	490					2	917	,		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					2	375					1	120)		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0002.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	416	1	467					1	416	;		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	272									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0003.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	404	1	176									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	187					1	187	•		
APPS DENIED					3	639					1	187	•		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	170					1	170)		
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	174					1	174	1		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	358					1	358	3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	365									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0005.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	281							1	281			
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	aupont.		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home From	
,	А		Е	3	С)	Е		ı	F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0005.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	275	1	168					1	168	1		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	683					2	683	1		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0005.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					4	560					3	326			
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	225					1	225	i		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0006.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	821					1	510)		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	153					1	153	;		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0006.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	107									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0007.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	283	3	523					2	332	!		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0007.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	665					1	144			
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	392											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Non	aun ant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoce Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(611112/0001111/11110111101112111)	А		В	3	С)	Е	.		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0008.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	685	3	1067	•				4	1457	•		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	608	1				2	608	3		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0101.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	274	3	773	;				3	773	3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	240)								
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	272	!								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0102.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	404									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	305	;				1	305	;		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	250)				1	250)		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0102.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	491	2	510)				1	182	2		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					2	449)				1	184			
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	993	2	591									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	205	;				1	205	5		
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	150							1	150			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	347	1	650)				1	650)		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	193					1	193			
APPS DENIED					2	444					2	444			
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	403							1	403	ł		

Report Date: 05/21/2015

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured l	Home Dwe	ellings				Manaa			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conver	ntional	- Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		В		С		Г)	Е	:		F	G		
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.05															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	117	•				1	11	7		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.08															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	170)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0105.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1300) 2	1804									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0106.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	1500) 1	172	!				1	17	2		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	1077	•								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0107.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	508	3 1	235	;				1	23	35		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0107.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	695	5 3	5395	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	12000) 1	3285	;								

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and Ma	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nama			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conver	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(=,	А		В	1	С)	ı	=	1	F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0108.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	450	2	1567	1	600							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	587					1	417	7		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0108.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			7	5511	1	328					3	1628	3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	167									
APPS DENIED			2	4000	2	2720									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0201.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	3051	6	8418					1	336	3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	3005									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0202.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	2395	3	2267					3	697	7		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	205					1	20	5		
APPS DENIED					1	1376									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0203.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	589					2	589)		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	417					1	417	7		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0203.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	1120	1	263									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	aa.a.t			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conver	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	111A, 1 3A		В		С				E	=		F	Columns A,	В, С & D	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	•	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0203.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	150	3	827					1	150)		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	73	1								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0302.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1062	1	362					1	362	2		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	620							1	620)		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0303.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1212	1	500)				1	500)		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	178					1	178	3		
APPS DENIED			1	150	5	1454					3	81	1		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0304.00															-
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	42					1	4:	2		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	470											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	189							1	189	9		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0305.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1531											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	648									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0401.00															•
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	360	3	1450)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	470							1	470)		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonco	oupont		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/		me Purcha			Refina	ncings		provement	For 5	Dwellings or More	Nonoco Loans Columns	From	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/I		Conve					ans		nilies	and		Columns A,	B, C & D	
_	A Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	G Number	\$000's	
MANOUEFOUN OOUNITMO ACC CO															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0402.00 LOANS ORIGINATED			2	968	1	536									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			2	900		330									
,															
APPS DENIED				000											
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	800											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0403.00			_		_										
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	999	3	949	1	30)						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	383	1	333									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0404.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	345									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0406.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	312											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	129									
APPS DENIED			1	439											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0408.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	306									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	158					1	1:	58		
APPS WITHDRAWN					•						·	.,	-		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	160	ı				1	16	60		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0501.01					•						•	.,,			
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	164	. 1	249)						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED						104	•	240	•						
APPS DENIED			1	95	2	845									
APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN			1	95	1	165									
					ı	100									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(STATE/GOONTT/TRACT NOMBER)	A		Е	3	С)	1	E		F	G	D, O Q D	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0502.00 LOANS ORIGINATED			1	500)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0503.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	172	2 1	75							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0504.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	220)										
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	164	!								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0506.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	180)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	367	7												
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0509.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	272	2								
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0510.00			<u></u>				<u></u>	<u></u>	<u></u>			<u></u>			
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	327	7								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			2	540)						1	23	36		
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	252	2										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupont			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conver	ntional	- Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
,	А		В	3	C	;	[)		≣		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0511.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	100									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					2	530									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0512.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	400)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	264	ļ										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0601.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	874									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	392	2										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0602.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	305	5										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	599											
APPS DENIED			1	130			1	100)						
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	172		700			1	17	72		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS											•		_		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0603.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	541					1	28	35		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	536		3							-		
APPS DENIED			2	231											
APPS WITHDRAWN			_	201											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0604.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1694	1	238					1	65	56		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	200		453					1	20			
APPS DENIED			'	200	' '	400						20	,,,		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonoc	cupant	1	0-	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
,	А		В	3	С)		≣		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0605.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1204	2	723									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	640			1	25			1	2	5		
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	80											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0606.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	580	3	1091	1	500			2	81	7		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	235					1	23	5		
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	394									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	500			1	25							
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0608.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	770	3	786					1	150	3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	326											
APPS DENIED			3	932	1	200					3	72	7		
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	348											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	276									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0612.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1642	6	2075					1	139	9		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			2	699	1	310									
APPS DENIED			1	550	3	1290	1	45			1	45	1		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					2	1200									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0701.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	3894	2	594	1	1175			1	25	1		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			4	3918	6	2554					3	164	3		
APPS WITHDRAWN			3	3657	1	983					2	238	3		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					2	599					1	39	1		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0702.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	200					1	20)		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	380					1	380)		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

Report Date: 05/21/2015

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND	Hoi	me Purcha	se Loans		Refinan	cinas	Home Imp	provement		Dwellings or More	Loans	cupant From s A, B, C	Loans Manufactui	red Home	
DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/I	RHS & VA	Conve	ntional	Roman	onigo	Loa			nilies	and		Dwelling Columns A		
_	Α	١	E	3	C)		E		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0703.00 LOANS ORIGINATED			7	4930	3	5720	ı								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0704.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	250											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0705.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	2621	6	3468					1	50	00		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	235											
APPS DENIED			1	1460											
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	550											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0706.00															-
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1051	2	1601	1	380)		1	27	73		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	464									
APPS DENIED			3	1800	2	436					2	70	00		
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	200							1	20	00		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0707.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	2117	4	1134									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			2	2230											
APPS WITHDRAWN							1	75	;						
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0708.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	3811	4	1609					2	83	39		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	1663	1	949									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

Report Date: 05/21/2015

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Non	our ont			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Nonoce Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(6.7.1.2,666.11.7.1.0.16.1.16.11.2.11)	А		Е	3	С		Г			Ē		F	G	' '	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0709.00			_		_										
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1058	3	964									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0711.01					1	247									
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	247 455					1	A	55		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED					1	455					1	4:	55		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0712.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	736	2	691					2	69	21		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			'	730	2	031					2	0.	71		
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	250											
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0801.00			•												
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	412	<u>)</u>		1	184									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	224	. 1	40)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	73					1	7	73		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0805.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	189									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and N	Manufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nones				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	ne Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp			Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactu Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(STATE/COONTT/TRACT NOMBER)	A		Е	3	С		[)	ı	≣		F	G		
_	Number			\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0806.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	215	;				1	21	5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0809.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	75	;						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0810.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	826	i				2	82	6		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	335	i								
APPS WITHDRAWN	1	366	3												
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0811.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	107	•								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	389	1	100)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0812.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	367	7 1	209)				1	36	7		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0813.00		<u> </u>			<u> </u>										
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	271									

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nones	oupont			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	С		С)		E		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0814.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	180									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	138									
APPS DENIED			1	188	1	191	1	50							
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	304											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0815.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	128											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	382	1	55							
APPS DENIED			2	126	1	382									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0817.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	208											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	124									
APPS DENIED					1	315					1	31	5		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0818.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	109					1	10	9		
APPS DENIED			1	212	1	159					1	21	2		
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	335									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0819.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	74									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	196	6		3	596									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0821.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	320									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonoc	oupont		0-	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas		ntional	- Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on I For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
,	А		1	3	С)	E		1	F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0901.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	461			2	299									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	385					1	38	5		
APPS DENIED					1	385					1	38	5		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0902.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	247	7 1	231									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0903.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	247									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0904.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	124									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	341									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0906.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	308					1	308	3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	72									
APPS DENIED					1	270					1	27)		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	25									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0907.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	88									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	358									

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	aun ant		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(6.7.1.2.7.000.1.1, 7.1.1.0.1.1.0.1.1.2.1.1,	А		В	3	С)	E	Ē	1	F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0910.01				=00											
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	726		000					4	000			
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				000	1	230		50			1	230			
APPS DENIED			1	280			1	50			1	280)		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0911.00					•	004					,	404			
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	804					1	431			
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			0	250		240	4	20							
APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN			2 1	350 270		318	1	30							
			1	270											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0912.00 LOANS ORIGINATED			2	685							2	685			
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			2	000							2	000)		
APPS DENIED					2	281	1	60							
APPS WITHDRAWN					2	201	'	60							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0913.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	284											
APPS WITHDRAWN			'	204											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0914.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	782					2	421			
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					ŭ	. 32					_				
APPS DENIED	1	369)												
APPS WITHDRAWN	•	300													
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0915.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	315	1	195									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			_	, , ,	2	433									
APPS DENIED					3	249					3	249)		
APPS WITHDRAWN					,	0					· ·				
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Name -	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Ho FHA, FSA/	me Purcha RHS & VA	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp Loa		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
,	Д	.	Е	3	C			<u> </u>		E		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0916.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	143	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	265									
APPS DENIED							1	60							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0917.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	170) 1	312									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	168	1	50			1	16	88		
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	140	1	25							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0918.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	36									
APPS DENIED					4	943	1	65			3	70	08		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0919.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	256	;										
APPS DENIED			•	200											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0920.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					2	183									
APPS DENIED					2	377		160			2	37	7		
APPS WITHDRAWN	1	279	a		_	577	2	100			2	37	•		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS	'	213	, 1	139	1										
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0921.01				138	'										
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	393	3 1	134	3	656					2	48	27		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED	'	330	, !	134	1	163					2	40	,,		
APPS DENIED			1	289		83									
APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN			ı	288	1	83 114						4.4	4		
					1	114					1	11	4		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanaa			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas		ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
,	А			3	С)	1	E	1	F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0922.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	613									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	797									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0923.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	383	2	152					1	38	3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	386	5 1	383	1	189					1	38	3		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0924.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	465					1	25	4		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	280	1	246			1	67							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1001.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	319	2	348					1	31	9		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1002.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	139											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	325									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	352					1	9	9		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	406									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

Report Date: 05/21/2015

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonoco	supant	1	0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hon FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
_	Α			3	C)	E	<u> </u>		=	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1004.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	332			4	780					1	24	7		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED	1	424			1	181									
APPS DENIED					2	663									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1005.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	400) 1	207									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	253									
APPS DENIED					1	205									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1006.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	441									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	199									
APPS DENIED					2	440									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1006.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	296	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1007.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	464									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	200	2	469	1	35			1	27	'6		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1008.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	583	3		2	97			1	28	8		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	583									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and Ma	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupont		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
· _	А		Е	3	C)	E	<u> </u>		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1009.00 LOANS ORIGINATED					4	961	1	132							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	302		160									
APPS DENIED			1	475		387	1	25							
APPS WITHDRAWN			•		_	00.	•								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	401									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1010.01					•										
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	390)		4	645									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	316									
APPS DENIED					1	155									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1011.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	514									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1011.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	286									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1101.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	719	1	210					1	21	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	271									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1102.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	186					1	18	36		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana -	nunant		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 c Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	С		[)	E	.	1	F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1103.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	389)				1	21	1		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN							1	100							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1104.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	111	1	37							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	244	ļ				1	24	4		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	111									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1104.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	558	3	504	ļ								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	224	2	586	5 1	340							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1105.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					5	1538	3				1	210	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					2	423	3								
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	475	;										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1105.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	457	1	258	3	331									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	70)								
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	229)				1	22	9		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	278	3								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1106.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					5	1493	3				1	33	3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Non	our ont			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Ho FHA, FSA/	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(= ····= : = : = : ··· · · · · · · · · ·	Δ		В	3	С)	E	Ē		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1106.07															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	512	1	260									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	870									
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	200											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	271									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	792											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	729									
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	282									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	252	3	712					2	44	! 9		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	162					1	16	62		
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	34									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.05															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	720									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	280									
APPS WITHDRAWN			2	1318											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1202.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					6	1152	1	156	;		2	36	61		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	367	2	617									
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	471									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1203.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	897	4	1101					1	42	20		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	158					1	15	58		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

Report Date: 05/21/2015

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonco	oupont		. 0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp Loa		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(6171127000111771110111011112111)	А		В	3	С		D)	ſ	E	1	F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1204.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1840	4	1065	1	252			1	14	6		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	510									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1205.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	232	2	352									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	239									
APPS DENIED					1	122									
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	210											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1206.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	371	3	1155	1	417			1	37	1		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	180	1	100			1	18	0		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1207.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	180									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					2	664									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1301.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	768					1	32	9		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	536											
APPS DENIED					3	361					1	18	6		
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	194											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1302.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	850	4	1345					2	74	3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	185									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(OTATE/OCONTT/TITACT NOMBER)	Α		Е	3	С		[)		E		F	G	Β, σ α Β	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1303.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	250	1	109	2	700							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	100)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1304.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	292	2 1	379	2	609	1	170			1	24	5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1304.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	236	2	688									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1304.06															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	72	1	105									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					5	916									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	130)								
APPS DENIED					2	535		75			1	24	.9		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.05															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	293	1	79									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	270)		2	458	3	682							
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	286					1	28	6		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	332							-		

Report Date: 05/21/2015

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonoc	oupant		0-	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
· _	А		E	3	C)		<u> </u>		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.07															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	329									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					2	398									
APPS DENIED			1	87	1	233									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1402.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	121									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	40							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1402.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	716	2	210			1	36	9		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	348	3		1	225									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	210					1	21	0		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1403.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					5	964									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					2	320									
APPS DENIED					3	698					1	21	2		
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	122									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1404.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					7	1063	1	75			3	44	3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					3	288									
APPS DENIED	1	491	1	100	3	461					1	5	7		
APPS WITHDRAWN					2	217									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1601.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	136									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	285									
APPS DENIED					1	141									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and N	/lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinanc	cings		provement ans	For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(CINTE/OCCIVITY HOTO HOMBER)	А		Е	3	С		ı	D		E		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1602.00 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	454									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1603.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	523	1	41			2	43	4		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1605.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED									1	6700)				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	241									
APPS DENIED	2	625	5												
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1605.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	182	2												
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	213	1								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1606.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	118	3 1	245									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1606.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			2	244	4 2	396	1	30)		2	38	2		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	201					1	20	1		

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	au mant		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	C)		≣		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1701.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	346					1	17	' 5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	408	2	509	3	477									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1702.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	315									
APPS DENIED			1	318	1	185									
APPS WITHDRAWN	1	329)		1	158									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1703.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	260	3	387									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED	1	413	•		3	701									
APPS DENIED					1	333									
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	330									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	150									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1704.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	184									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	35							
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	135											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1705.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	317									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	119	1	107					1	11	9		
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	112									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1705.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	215	1	140)						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	234									
APPS DENIED	1	274					1	140)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and M	lanufactured l	Home Dwe	ellings				Nones	au mant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha		ntional	Refinan	cings		provement ans	For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(OTTIZZOSTITITUTOT NOMBETT)	А			3	С		ı)	ı	E		F	G	_,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1706.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	440)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	254	!								
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	238	3								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1707.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	187	7												
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1707.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	283	3 1	196	6										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1708.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	321									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	79)								
APPS DENIED					1	189) 1	85	5		1	18	39		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1801.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	170)								
APPS DENIED					1	278	3								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1802.00									<u> </u>						
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	277	7 1	125	5		1	16	61		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	235	5								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conver	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Loans Column	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTT/TRACT NOMBER)	A		В	3	С		Г)	E	=		F	G	D, O Q D	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1803.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	616	2	597	,								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1804.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	184									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	219									
APPS DENIED							1	150							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1805.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	237	2	519	1	100			1	10	00		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/9811.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	218	3								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/9813.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	559)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	181					1	18	31		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	25							
MSA/MD(TOTAL)															
LOANS ORIGINATED	42	13941	420	204252	771	244292	58	12036	1	6700) 157	4410	00		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED	4	1367	36	20181	130	28761		175			23	529	93		
APPS DENIED	30	8974	112	45741	361	107560	77	7142			101	2441	7		
APPS WITHDRAWN	6	1729		20532		23443		429			17	517			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS	_		10	16081		15758		735			12	271			

Report Date: 05/21/2015

FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and Ma	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND _	Hor	ne Purchas	se Loans		Refina	ncings	Home Imp	rovement	Loans on For 5 o		Nonoc Loans	From	Loans Manufactur	red Home	
DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/F	RHS & VA	Conve	ntional	Kellila	ricings	Loa		Fam		Columns and		Dwelling: Columns A,		
_	Α		E	3		<u> </u>	D)	E	<u> </u>		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
NVALID GEOGRAPHIC IDENTIFIERS 2/															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
SECTION 2 - PROPERTY NOT LOCATED IN MSA	MDS WHERE I	NSTITUTIO	ON HAS HO	ME OR BRA	ANCH OFF	ICES									
LOANS ORIGINATED	956	144694	4045	1147529	15199	2339335	517	92999	6	98053	4908	1183542	276	21522	
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED	107	14279	370	100020	3566	465973	88	19088	1	11500	823	141331	86	6295	
APPS DENIED	559	73418	1135	263843	4752	827645	863	74922			1504	349392	188	15391	
APPS WITHDRAWN	108	16193	440	133465	1580	250250	116	11116	3	23005	459	131763	30	2239	
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS	38	5729	94	38779	1012	166470	100	7309			226	63140	8	618	
INVALID MSA/MD NUMBERS 2/													,	,	
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															

Report Date: 05/21/2015



Blue Hills Bank

Blue Hills Bank Page 3-1

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactu	ed Home Dv	rellings				Nonce	oupant		_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refi	nancings		provement ans	For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant s From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTT/TRACT NOMBER)	A		Е	3		С		D	E	≣		F	G		
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Numbe		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4001.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	930		I 33	8								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4002.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED						52	5								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4003.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	2537											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			2	487											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4005.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED						I 16	9								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4006.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED						I 101	5								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4007.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	325											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

Report Date: 05/21/2015

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nans-	ouport		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoce Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A.	ed Home s From	
(6.7.1.2,666.11.7.1.4.61.13622.11)	А		В	,	С)	Е			F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4010.00 LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1892											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			2	1092											
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4011.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	488	1	1950)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				.00	•	.500									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4012.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	500)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4021.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	517	1	210)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4021.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	149	1	149)				1	14	19		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4023.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	352	1	327	2	520							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	244	•								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	lanufactured H	lome Dwe	ellings				Nanaa	aun ant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Ho FHA, FSA/	me Purcha	se Loans Conver	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		В		С		200			≣		F	Columns A,	В, С & D	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4024.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	2157			2	455							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4033.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	744											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4035.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	800)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4041.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1861											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4043.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	720)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4044.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	450)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Mana			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conver	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o		Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	A		В		С							F	Columns A,	B, C & D	
-	Number	\$000's		\$000's	Number	\$000'6	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	
	radiliboi	Ψ0003	ramber	Ψ0003	Transci	Ψ0003	radinaci	Ψ0003	TAUTIBOT	Ψ0003	ramber	Ψ0003	Number	Ψ0003	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4061.01				400											
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	488											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4061.02				000											
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	600											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4071.00			1	310											
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	310											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4081.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	161											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	101											
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4091.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN							1	100)						
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							•	100	•						
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4101.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	424									

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nones	oupont			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ncings		orovement ans	For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoce Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(6.7.1.2.1.4)	А		Е	3	(I)		Ē		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4111.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	433	3								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4112.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	844	ļ										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4113.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	772	2										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4113.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	532	2										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	372	2										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4121.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	960)		3	1920)						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4123.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	370) 1	230)		1	37	' 0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured I	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		Е		С					E		F	G	, в, сар	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	•	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4131.00 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	304											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4132.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	292	1	144	. 1	350							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	325	;								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	260)								
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4133.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	472	1	268							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4134.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	436											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4135.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	487	1	76	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4141.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	671									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanaa	our ont			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Ho FHA, FSA/	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant From S A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		Е		С				ı	E		F F	Columns A	В, С & D	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	•	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4142.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	432											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4143.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	349)				1	34	9		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4151.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	305			1	385							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4152.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	460	1	30)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4153.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1190)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	1100)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4161.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	420	4	1970)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				NI			•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans	8 A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COONTT/TRACT NOWBER)	A		Е	3	С)	E	<u> </u>		F	G		
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4161.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	413											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4162.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	822											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	120									
APPS DENIED					1	260									
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	123									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4163.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	580											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4164.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	500	1	370									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	455									
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	385									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4173.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	113											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4178.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	65											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	1anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanaa				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/		me Purcha			- Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoce Loans Columns	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/I		Conve				Loa				and		Columns A,	B, C & D	
-	A		E		C				E			F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4179.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	475	;				1	47	5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4180.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	137	7										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4181.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	260)										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4191.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	380)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4194.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	264	1										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4196.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	536	6										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	lanufactured I	Home Dwe	ellings				Nones	aun ant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/		me Purchas			Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o	or More	Loans Columns	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/	RHS & VA	Conver				Loa			nilies	and		Columns A,	B, C & D	
-	Α	<u> </u>	B	}	C)				F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4201.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	112											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			2	460)						1	36	67		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4202.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	204											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4203.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	427											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4203.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	160)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4211.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	276											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	211											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4224.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	347	,								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Non				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Convei	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp Loa		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	С		D		Е			F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4226.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	100							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4228.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	258											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	215											
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4231.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1006											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4401.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	258											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4412.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	100							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4412.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	540)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Manaa				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha		otional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o		Loans Columns	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	,		Conver		С		[=	and	טט F	Columns A,	B, C & D	
-	A November			\$000's				\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	•	_	\$000's	
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000 S	Number	\$000 S	Number	\$000 S	Number	\$000 S	Number	φυυυ s	Number	\$000 S	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4561.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	449)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4563.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	291									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4563.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	140)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4564.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	270) 1	226	5								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4571.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	228	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5011.01								400							
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	488	5						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN							_								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	960)		1	96	50		

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactu	red Hom	ne Dwe	llings				Nones				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha		ational	Ref	financing	s	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o		Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	red Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	,		B			С				. a			ם ג F	Columns A G		
-	A Number	\$000's		\$000's	Numbe		 \$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	-	Number	\$000's	
	- Tumbor	Ψοσσο	- Trainboi		Tturnoc	- Ψ		140111001	Ψοσο σ	Transor	Ψοσσσ	- Tumbor	Ψ0000	- Tumboi	Ψοσο σ	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5011.02 LOANS ORIGINATED			1	492		1	245					1	24	5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				702			240						24	J		
APPS DENIED																
APPS WITHDRAWN																
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5012.02																
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	2739												
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																
APPS DENIED																
APPS WITHDRAWN																
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5021.01																
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	468								1	24	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																
APPS DENIED																
APPS WITHDRAWN																
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5031.02																
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1538		1	357									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																
APPS DENIED																
APPS WITHDRAWN																
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5041.02																
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	536												
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																
APPS DENIED																
APPS WITHDRAWN																
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5051.01																
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	750								1	45	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																
APPS DENIED																
APPS WITHDRAWN																
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured F	lome Dwe	ellings				Nonco	aun ant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conver	ntional	Refinanc	ings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		В		С					≣		F	Columns A,	В, С & D	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5051.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	700											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5052.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1066	1	556									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5061.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	648									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	452											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5071.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	512	1	419									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5071.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	691											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	lome Dwe	ellings				Nones	aun ant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/		me Purcha		ational	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o			From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling:	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/I		Conve		0						and	ט ט F	Columns A,	B, C & D	
-	A		B		C								G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5081.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	548	}										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5082.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	150)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5091.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	710)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5091.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	185	;										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5107.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	145	;										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5202.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	274	1										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nones	aun ant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/		me Purcha		ational.	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More		From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling:	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/				0						and	ט ט F	Columns A,	B, C & D	
-	Α		E		C				E				G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5212.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	330)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5231.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	270)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5251.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	173	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5309.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	750)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5423.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED									1	455	j				
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5441.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	100)										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured l	Home Dwe	ellings				Nones	aun ant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Ho FHA, FSA/	me Purcha		ntional	- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Δ		Е		С		Г)		E		F	G		
-	Number	\$000's		\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5611.00 LOANS ORIGINATED			1	550)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0001.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	630			1	63	30		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0002.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	550)				1	55	50		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0006.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	447	7										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0101.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1024	1										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0102.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	256	6				1	25	56		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Non	our ont			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	ne Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans Columns	cupant From S A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactui Dwelling	red Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		Е		С				E	=		F	Columns A G		
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	-	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	349)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0106.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	660)						1	31	11		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0107.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	408	;										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0107.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	396	;				1	39	96		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0108.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	640)						1	64	10		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0201.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	1000)		1	972			1	97	72		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			·				•	0,2				01			
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
TILLO GLOGLO I ON INCONFLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				NI				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(OTATE/OCONTIATION OF NOMBER)	А		Е	3	С)	E			F	G		
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0303.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	150)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0305.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	400									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN							1	50)		1	5	50		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0406.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	350)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0408.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	551											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0502.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	504							1	50)4		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	320)		1	32	20		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0504.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	618							1	61	8		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dw	ellings								
- CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND _	Но	me Purcha	se Loans		- Refinan	cinge	Home Imp	vrovomont	Loans on For 5 o		Nonoce Loans	From	Loan: Manufactu	red Home	
DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/	RHS & VA	Conve	ntional	Reillian	cirigs	Loa			ilies	Columns and		Dwelling Columns A		
_	Δ	١	E	3	C)		<u> </u>		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0505.00 LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1474	ļ						2	147	4		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0509.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	140)				1	14	0		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0511.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1185	5						2	118	5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0512.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	466	6										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0601.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	425	5										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0603.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	180)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and M	lanufactured	d Home Dwe	ellings				Nanaa			•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
,	А		E	3	(2	[E	.	1	F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0606.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	163	1								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	305									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0612.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	425							1	42	.5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0701.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	1499											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	600)										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0703.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	2560)						2	60	00		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0705.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1243	2	1197					2	84	5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	442									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	472							1	47	'2		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0706.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	385											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			•	230											

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				N			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conver	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans Columns	ccupant s From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactu Dwelling	red Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	111A, 1 3A/1		В		С				E	=		F F	Columns A G		
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0707.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	887											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	250											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0708.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	2602											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0711.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1109	1	1181									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0712.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	500											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0809.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	858	3		1	85	58		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0811.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	229											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans on 1- to 4-Family and Manufactur Home Purchase Loans Refin		anufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupont		0		
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/				ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		В		С				F	≣		F	G	В, С & D	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0814.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED				496											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	264											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	265											
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0818.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	252											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0901.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	194											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0910.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	425	;						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0911.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	282											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0913.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	946							2	94	6		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nones	our ont			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings		provement	For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactui Dwelling	red Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		E		С			D		E		F	Columns A G		
-	Number			\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0918.00													_		
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	375	i				1	37	5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0921.01					4	400		0.50			0	45	0		
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	100) 1	350)		2	45	U		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			4	204		100									
APPS DENIED			1	301	1	100)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0923.00 LOANS ORIGINATED			1	209	1										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	208	,										
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1001.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	518	?										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			_	010	,										
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	343	}										
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1002.00			•	010	<u>′</u>										
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	204	ļ										
APPS DENIED			•	_0											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1004.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	189)										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and M	/lanufactured	Home Dw	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND	FHA, FSA/RHS & VA Conventional			- Refinar	ncinas	Home Imr	orovement		Dwellings or More	Loans		Loans Manufactur	ed Home		
DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/	RHS & VA	Conve	entional	Keiiilai	icings		ans		nilies		s A, B, C d D	Dwelling Columns A,		
_	Α	١		В	C	<u> </u>		<u> </u>		E		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1005.00 LOANS ORIGINATED					1	75	5								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1006.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	300)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1006.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	164	4										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1007.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	275	5										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1008.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	199	9										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	200)										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1009.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	146	6										
APPS WITHDRAWN							1	290)		1	29	90		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured l	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	our ont			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans Columns	cupant From S A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	111A, 1 3A		E		С				E			F	Columns A,	B, C & D	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	•	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1010.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	322	2										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1011.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	250)										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1101.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	367	7 1	267	7				1	26	7		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1102.01															-
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	427	,				1	526	6				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1104.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	230)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	355	5								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1104.03															•
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	730) 1	180)				1	18	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	420)										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nans -	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ncings		provement ans	Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling: Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(OTATE/OCONTI/THAT NOMBER)	А	A B Number \$000's Number \$000's			C		[)	E	Ē		F	G	'	
-	Number				Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1105.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	277	1	435	5								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1105.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	360)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1106.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	370	1	390)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1106.07															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	375											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	430)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	474											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans on 1- to 4-Family and Manufactur Home Purchase Loans				Home Dwe	ellings				Nien			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hor FHA, FSA/I		se Loans Conver	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	ccupant s From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactu Dwelling	red Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	A		В		С					E		G D F	Columns A G		
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.05															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	415											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1204.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	760)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	120							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1205.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	743	1										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1301.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	170)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	150	1	300							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1302.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1088											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1303.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	584											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

					lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	au mant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I		se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(OTATE/COOKTT/TICACT NOMBER)	Α		Е	3	С		[)		=		F	G	, D, O a D	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1304.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	148									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	503	1										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1304.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	194											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1304.06															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	140									
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	432											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	116	3	798					1	30	13		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					4	896									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.05															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1224	. 1	224					1	87	' 5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	47	,						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.07															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	254											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	252											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Name -	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Home Purchase Loans FHA, FSA/RHS & VA Conventional A B Number \$000's Number \$000's			Refinar	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From		
· _	А		Е	1	C)	E	<u> </u>		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1402.01 LOANS ORIGINATED					1	267									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	635							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1402.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	938	2	505	2	305							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	295	;								
APPS WITHDRAWN							1	145							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1403.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	315	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			2	510	2	379	1	215							
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	250)										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1404.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	751	3	492	1	100			2	58	9		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	380)				1	14	10		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1701.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	156			1	15	66		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	200			1	20	00		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1706.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	300)				1	30	00		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and Ma	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp Loa		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		Е		C				F	=		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/9813.00 LOANS ORIGINATED			1	243											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/9817.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	503							1	503	3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MSA/MD(TOTAL)															
LOANS ORIGINATED			169	77308	62	23986	23	8612	1	526	39	17186	6		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	204	2	562			1	455					
APPS DENIED			16	4184	24	6774	7	1637			3	760)		
APPS WITHDRAWN			16	5007	4	1008	4	585			4	847	7		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			4	1295	2	684	2	1160			3	1632	2		
INVALID GEOGRAPHIC IDENTIFIERS 2/															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
SECTION 2 - PROPERTY NOT LOCATED IN MSA/	MDS WHERE I	INSTITUTIO	ON HAS HO	ME OR BRA	ANCH OFFI	CES									
LOANS ORIGINATED			134	94456	63	32673	20	15221	2	528	60	63327	7		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			6	3506	2	1272	1	160			4	2155	5		
APPS DENIED			12	4882	11	4552	2	315			1	470)		
APPS WITHDRAWN			8	5347	6	6560	4	2900			8	8466	6		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	392	5	2690	2	700			4	2595	5		

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

DISPOSITION OF APPLICATIONS	Ho	me Purchas	se Loans		Definen	ain aa	Llama Ima		Loans on For 5 o		Nonoc Loans	From	Loans Manufactur	ed Home
-	FHA, FSA/	RHS & VA	Conve	ntional	- Refinan	cings	Home Imp Loa		Fam		Columns and		Dwellings Columns A,	
_	А	١	E	3	C)	E			F	G	
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's
NVALID MSA/MD NUMBERS 2/														
LOANS ORIGINATED														
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED														
APPS DENIED														
APPS WITHDRAWN														
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS														

Report Date: 05/21/2015



Boston Private Bank

Boston Private Bank Page 4-1

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufact	tured Ho	me Dwe	ellings				Nones	aupant		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COLINTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Re	efinancin	gs	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		Е			С		Г		E			. <i>-</i> F	G	B, C & D	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Numb		\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4001.00 LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1795		1	2730									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			-	1700		•	2,00									
APPS DENIED																
APPS WITHDRAWN																
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4002.00																
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1894								1	24	4		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			•	.00 .								·		•		
APPS DENIED																
APPS WITHDRAWN																
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4003.00																
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	1500												
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																
APPS DENIED																
APPS WITHDRAWN																
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4004.00																
LOANS ORIGINATED						1	395					1	39	15		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																
APPS DENIED																
APPS WITHDRAWN																
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4005.00																
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	1452												
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																
APPS DENIED																
APPS WITHDRAWN																
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4006.00																
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	1500		1	1226									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																
APPS DENIED																
APPS WITHDRAWN																
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonco	aun ant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	111A, 1 3A		E		С		[=		F	Columns A,	B, C & D	
-	Number	\$000's		\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4007.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	210)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4008.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	124	ļ								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	400)										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4009.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1676	6										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	344	ļ										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4010.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	1000)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4011.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1870)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4012.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	2828	3	3446	5								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	1000)						
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	1300)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

INSTITUTION: 0000024811 - 3 BOSTON PRIVATE BANK & TRUST CO

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dw	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND	Ho	me Purcha	se Loans		- Refina	ncinas	Home Imr	provement	Loans on For 5 o		Loans	cupant From s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur	ed Home	
DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/	RHS & VA	Conve	ntional		go	Loa			nilies		d D	Dwelling Columns A		
_	Д	١	E	3	c	;)		<u> </u>		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4021.01 LOANS ORIGINATED					1	314									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4025.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	385	i 1	805	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4031.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	650)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4033.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	1312	2										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	1650)								
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4034.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	1192	2										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4035.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	1212	2										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

Report Date: 05/21/2015

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	ouport	1	0-	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(•=,	А		В	3	C	;)	1	E		F	G	•	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4041.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	908											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4042.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	936	3	3930)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4042.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	1100	1	1225									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	1640)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4043.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	720	1	1380	1	624	ļ		1	62	4		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	1208											
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4044.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	2975	1	910)				1	50	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	400)								
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	200)										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4051.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	686	2	2946									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Name -	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COONTT/TRACT NOWBER)	A		Е	,	С)	E	Ē		F	G	В, О Ф В	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4061.01			•	0040											
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	2248											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED															
APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4061.02 LOANS ORIGINATED			1	740											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			Į.	740											
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN							1	900							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							'	900							
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4091.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	340	ı										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				0.0											
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4101.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	286											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4112.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	430)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4113.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	485											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dw	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND	Но	me Purcha	se Loans		Refinar	ncinas	Home Imp	provement		Dwellings or More	Loans	cupant From s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur	ed Home	
DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/	RHS & VA	Conve	ntional	rtomai	ioiiigo	Loa			nilies		d D	Dwelling Columns A		
<u>-</u>	P	١	E	3	C)		E		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4122.00 LOANS ORIGINATED							1	1800							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	608	3								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4134.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	362	!										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	365	;										
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4135.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	304											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4151.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	640)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4151.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			2	238	}										
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	292	!										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4161.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	1320)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	1130							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

Report Date: 05/21/2015

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanaa	u mant		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/		me Purcha			Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/I		Conver				Loa			ilies -	and		Columns A	B, C & D	
-	A Number	\$000's	B Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	G Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4162.00		·										·			
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	220	1				1	22	20		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					•	220	•				•		-0		
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4163.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	1331							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							ı	1331							
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4174.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	660	١										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			'	000	,										
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4180.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	184	ı										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			2	104	,										
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4201.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	253)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			2	200)										
APPS DENIED															
APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN															
_															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4202.01			1	184	ì										
LOANS ORIGINATED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	184	•										
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanaa			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp Loa			Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
,	А		В	3	С		D)	1	=		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4231.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	1820	1	750							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	325											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4422.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	200									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5011.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1558	2	2110									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	680									
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	417	1	600									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5011.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	3880	3	3275									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5012.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	821	1	697									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5012.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	490									
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	417	•	.50									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			'	711											

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Name -	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(6.7.1.2.1.0	А		В	,	С)		≣		F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5031.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	392	!										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5041.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	386	;										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	404	•										
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	176									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5041.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	692	! 1	700									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5051.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	300)						1	30	00		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	700									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5052.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	375	;		1	144							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5061.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	530									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana-	nunont		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTT/TRACT NUMBER)	A		Е		С)	E	<u> </u>		F	G	Б, С & Б	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5071.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	179							1	17	' 9		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5221.02				000											
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	280											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5306.00							1	000							
LOANS ORIGINATED							'	808							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5307.00			1	600							4	60	10		
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	600							1	60	10		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED															
APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5309.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED															
APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN			1	972											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			ı	972											
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5452.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	130							1	13	RO.		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			ı	130							1	13	,,		
APPS DENIED															
APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufacture	ed Home Dw	ellings				Non	our ont			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refin	ancings	Home Imp		Loans on D For 5 or Famil	More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		В			С	Г		Е			F	G	B, C & D	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0003.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	230	1	360)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED															
APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN			1	281							1	28	14		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				201								20) [
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0008.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	420											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				720											
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0101.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	750							2	75	60		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	600							1	60	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED									1	800)				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured l	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(,	А		В	3	С)	E	.		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0106.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	850	2	2391					1	85	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	8000									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0107.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1986	1	1840									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	577									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0108.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	575											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	500									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					•										
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0108.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	2063	1	500					1	181	3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			_		•						•		-		
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	130											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				.00											
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0201.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	2610	6	12929					1	35	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			J	2310	ŭ	.2020					•	00	-		
APPS DENIED			2	7508							1	318	8		
APPS WITHDRAWN			2	7 300	1	1012						310	•		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	1500		1012									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0202.00			ı	1300											
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	1969	1	2700									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			'	1303	'	2100									
APPS DENIED															
APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

Report Date: 05/21/2015

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				NI				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ıcings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans Columns	ccupant s From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(6	А		Е	3	С)	Е			F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0203.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	710											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0203.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	305									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0303.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	600	1	260									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	1200											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0304.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	840											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			•	0.0											
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0305.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	22190	1	660	1						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					2	22130	'	300	•						
APPS DENIED															
APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0401.00			2	184											
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	184											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Non				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	111A, 1 3A/1		E		С		200		E	=		F	Columns A,		
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	-	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0404.01		-		-								-			
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	1481											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0406.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	113	;										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0408.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	185	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0501.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	388	}										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0504.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			2	169)										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0507.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	615	;										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nans-	ouport		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conver	ntional	Refina	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on I For 5 o Fam	More More	Nonoce Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A.	ed Home s From	
,	А		В	3	C	:	[E			F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0509.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	204									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0510.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1145											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0602.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	410)										
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0604.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	619											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	467											
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0605.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	355					1	35	55		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0606.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	760)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanc-	ouport		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(617112) 3 3 3 111 11 11 11 11 11 11 11 11	А		Е	3	(Е			F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0608.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	402											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0612.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	382	! 1	220)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0701.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	3122	. 1	2000)				2	131	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	2000)				1	200	0		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0702.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	1272											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	700)								
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	1440)										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0703.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	2369					1	1000)				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0705.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1201	2	1821					1	40	1		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	990)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufacture	d Home Dwe	ellings				Nonaa	oupont			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ncings	Home Imp	provement	For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(0,	А		Е	3			[≣		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0706.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	2400	1	1400)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0707.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	2334	1	420	1	2625							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0708.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	527											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0709.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	700							1	70	00		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0711.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	649											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0712.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	2113											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufacture	d Home Dw	ellings				Nonoco	unant		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hor	ne Purcha			- Refina	ancings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o	r More	Loans	From	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/F		Conve			_	Loa -		Fam		and		Columns A		
_	A Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	<u>C</u> \$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	G Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0804.01				*****				******		*****				*****	
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	243	ł				1	24	13		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					·		•				•	_	.0		
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0814.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED									1	6250	1				
									'	0230	,				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0815.00				0.45		00-									
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	245	5 1	227									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	496	5								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0901.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	281											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0906.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	388	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0913.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	190)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured I	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanaa	our ont			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/		me Purcha			Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans Column	cupant From s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/I		Conve				Loa					d D	Columns A	B, C & D	
-	A		E		C							F	_ <u>G</u>		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0915.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED									1	847	7				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0920.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	774	ļ						1	38	6		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0922.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	328	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	169)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0923.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	501											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	202	2										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1004.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	301											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1006.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	189)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	Nanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Non			•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	A		E	3	С		Г)	E	<u> </u>		F	G		
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	-	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1006.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	459	9										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1008.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	120)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
IA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1103.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	254	1										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1105.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	420)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1106.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	530)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	1085	5										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1106.07															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	688	3 1	319)				2	73	5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Name -	aunart		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(617112) 3 3 3 111 11 11 11 11 11 11 11 11	А		В	3	([≣	1	F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	300)						1	30	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	913	3								
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	270)								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1202.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	752	! 1	357	•				1	26	3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1203.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	225	;		1	105	j						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1204.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	2417	•										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	226	i										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1207.00		<u></u>	<u></u>				<u></u>	<u></u>			<u></u>	<u></u>			
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	150)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nans-	ouport		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	icings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		Е		С		Г		E	Ē		F	G	в, сав	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	-	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1301.00				400=											
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1087											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED						4.45									
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	145)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.05															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					4	200					4	26	20		
APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN					1	266)				1	26	00		
_															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.07 LOANS ORIGINATED			1	273											
			1	2/3											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1404.00 LOANS ORIGINATED			2	388											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			2	300											
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1605.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	222											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			•	222											
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1606.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	158											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			2	130											
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
- I ILLO OLOGED I ON INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	cupant		0-
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Ho FHA, FSA/	me Purcha RHS & VA	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	cings	Home Imp	provement	Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From
(•,••••.,,	Д		Е	3	С		[E			F	G	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1701.00 LOANS ORIGINATED			1	280	1									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED														
APPS DENIED														
APPS WITHDRAWN														
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS														
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/9813.00														
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	336	1	135					1	33	6	
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED														
APPS DENIED														
APPS WITHDRAWN														
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS														
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/9815.01														
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	1350)							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED														
APPS DENIED														
APPS WITHDRAWN														
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS														
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/9817.00														
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	500)									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED														
APPS DENIED														
APPS WITHDRAWN														
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS														
MSA/MD(TOTAL)														
LOANS ORIGINATED			153	90965		84664	. 9	8847	4	8897	27	1258	4	
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			6	2688	2	1613	1							
APPS DENIED			8	10691	10	13651	2	2130)		2	345	4	
APPS WITHDRAWN			13	5981		8068		900)		2	228	1	
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	1500	2	1920)							
INVALID GEOGRAPHIC IDENTIFIERS 2/														
LOANS ORIGINATED														
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED														
APPS DENIED														
APPS WITHDRAWN														
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS														

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and Ma	anufactured	Home Dwe	llings				Nonce				
DISPOSITION OF APPLICATIONS	Hor	me Purchas	se Loans		Refinan	cinas	Home Imp	rovement	Loans on I For 5 o		Nonoce Loans Columns	From	Loans Manufactur	ed Home	
	FHA, FSA/I	RHS & VA	Conver	ntional	roman	omgo	Loa		Fam	ilies	and		Dwellings Columns A,		
_	A	<u> </u>	B	<u> </u>	C)	E			F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
LOANS ORIGINATED			53	45439	26	31553	10	18716	5	24660	53	65003	·		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			3	1925	1	1900					2	1200)		
APPS DENIED			4	2160	5	5525					5	2960)		
APPS WITHDRAWN			5	3082	3	2865	1	780			5	2500)		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
VALID MSA/MD NUMBERS 2/															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

Report Date: 05/21/2015



Cathay Bank

Cathay Bank Page 5-1

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana-	aupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hor FHA, FSA/I	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on I For 5 of Fami	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		В		С				F			F	G	в, сар	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4003.00 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	1400							1	140	0		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4006.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	500							1	50	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4113.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	549											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4171.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	175											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4172.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	345											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4175.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	270											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	aupant		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hor FHA, FSA/I	ne Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on I For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A.	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		В		C				F			F	G	Б, С & D	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4176.02 LOANS ORIGINATED			1	300)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4177.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	293	3						1	29	93		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4179.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	200)										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4196.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	151											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4226.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	155	;										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5011.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	480)						1	48	30		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Manaa			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		Е		С)		E		F	G	Б, С & Б	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5241.01 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	345							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0002.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	300)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0003.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	228	3						1	22	28		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0007.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	525	5						1	52	25		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0106.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	249)						1	24	19		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0107.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	852	2						1	85	52		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

INSTITUTION: 0000595869 - 9 CATHAY BANK

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and Ma	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	icings	Home Imp		Loans on I For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A,	red Home s From	
_	А		E	3	C)	E	<u> </u>		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0819.00 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	161									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MSA/MD(TOTAL)															
LOANS ORIGINATED			9	3008							4	173	3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			7	2564	1	161	1	345			3	139	4		
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	1400							1	140	0		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
INVALID GEOGRAPHIC IDENTIFIERS 2/															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
SECTION 2 - PROPERTY NOT LOCATED IN MSA/	MDS WHERE I	NSTITUTI	ON HAS HO	ME OR BRA	ANCH OFFI	CES									
LOANS ORIGINATED			72	29928	7	3523	7	2100	5	12260	47	2350	4		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			3	1177			1	415			2	88	7		
APPS DENIED			33	10076	8	1841	4	618			33	944	3		
APPS WITHDRAWN			7	1605	3	1438	1	100			9	193	0		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			5	2764							5	276	4		
INVALID MSA/MD NUMBERS 2/ LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															



Century Bank & Trust

Century Bank and Trust Page 6-1

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Name -	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	С		[)		=		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4002.00 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	300)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4004.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	1382									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4006.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							2	525							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	750)								
APPS DENIED							1	1425							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4007.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	600	1	40							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4008.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	417	7 1	625									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4009.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	450)		3	70							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and M	1anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonoc	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinar	icings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(,	А		E	3	С		С		E			F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4010.00 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	4							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4011.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	495							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	1020)										
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4012.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	75	5 2	16							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	125	;								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4021.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	8							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4021.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	6							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4022.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	51									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	18							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	Nanufactured I	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanaa	au nant		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinan	cings	Home Imp			Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(STATE/OCONTT/TICACT NOMBER)	Α		Е	3	С		С)		<u> </u>		F	G	D, 0 a D	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4024.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	6							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4025.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	125							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4031.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							6	68							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4033.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	15							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4034.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	25							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	875	5		1	8							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4035.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							2	20							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	250) 1	80							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	/lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinan	cings	Home Imp Loa		Loans on For 5 c Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(6.7.1.2,666.11.7.1.0.16.1.16.11.2.11)	А		Е	3	С		D		E			F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4041.00 LOANS ORIGINATED							2	25							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4042.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	110							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4042.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							2	17							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4043.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	89									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4044.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	12							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4051.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	8							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and N	1anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nans -	ouport		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinar	ncings	Home Imp Loa		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	С	;	0)	ı	≣		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4061.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							2	17							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4071.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN							1	40							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4091.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	50							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4091.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	70)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	55							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4101.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	18							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4112.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	419)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and N	Manufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanc-	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Ho FHA, FSA/	me Purcha RHS & VA	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp Loa		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(OTATE/OCONTATIONOLING MEETIN)	Д		Е	3	С		D		E	E		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4123.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	8							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4134.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	5							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4151.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	75	1	17							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4151.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	9							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4153.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	21							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	21							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4161.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	200)		3	26							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	12							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	1anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinan	cings	Home Imp Loa		For 5 o	Dwellings or More pilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(=	А		Е	3	С		D)	ı	=		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4161.02 LOANS ORIGINATED							2	23							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4162.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	11							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	5							
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4163.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	17							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	23							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4164.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							3	31							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4172.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	150									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4174.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	330									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and N	/lanufactured H	lome Dwe	ellings				Nama				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha		ntional	- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Column	ccupant s From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		Е		С					E		F	G	В, С & D	
-	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's		\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4175.01 LOANS ORIGINATED							2	21	1	100	<u> </u>				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	21	'	100	,				
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4176.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	7	,						
APPS WITHDRAWN							•								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4176.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN							1	125	;						
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4177.02															-
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	6	;						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4178.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	6	;						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4180.04		<u></u>	<u></u>		<u> </u>		<u></u>							<u></u>	
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	2	!						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	Manufactured F	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonco			•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp Loa		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	111A, 1 3A/1		E		С					E		F	Columns A,	В, С & D	
_	Number	\$000's		\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	•	 Number	\$000's	
				*****										*****	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4182.00 LOANS ORIGINATED							1	4							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4191.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							2	350							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4192.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	60							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4194.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	9							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4195.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	1							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4196.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	78									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	Nanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanaa	au mant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COONTI/TRACT NOMBER)	A		Е	3	С)	1	E		F	G	В, О Ц В	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4197.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	10							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4198.00							_								
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	250)		2	48							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4201.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	9							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED								_							
APPS DENIED							1	6							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4202.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	108	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4203.01					4	00									
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	63	3								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED								0.4							
APPS DENIED							1	21							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4203.02							4	^					0		
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	9			1		9		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and N	/lanufactured I	Home Dwe	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND _	Но	me Purcha	se Loans		- Refinan	cinas	Home Imp	rovement		Dwellings or More	Loans	cupant From s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur	ed Home	
DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/	RHS & VA		entional	rtoman	omigo	Loa	ans		nilies	an	d D	Dwelling Columns A	B, C & D	
_	Д	١		В	C)		E		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4211.00 LOANS ORIGINATED							1	147							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4212.00															-
LOANS ORIGINATED							2	14							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	154	ļ								
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4222.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	12							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4223.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	113	3								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4224.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED									1	1028	3				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	360)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4225.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	240) 1	4							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

Report Date: 05/21/2015

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	1anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nans -	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More pilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(077.12/0001777.0007.110.11021.7)	А		Е	3	С		[Ē		F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4226.00 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	326	1	13							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4228.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	205	5										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4412.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	4							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4421.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	9							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4561.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	10							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4563.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	15	•								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	Manufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonco	oupont		0-	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Ho FHA, FSA/	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		E		С					≣		F	Columns A	В, С & D	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	•	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4571.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	13							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4572.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	500)		1	9							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5001.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED							2	20			1		16		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	20							
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5011.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	450)		2	11							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	607	7										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5021.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	9							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5021.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	30							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Non	au mant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ncings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(CINTE/OCCIVITY HOTO HOMBER)	А		Е	3	C))	ı	=		F	G	_,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5031.01 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	30							
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	240)										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5031.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	9							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5041.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	208	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5051.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	20							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5052.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	21									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	482									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5061.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	10							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanaa				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	111A, 1 3A		E		С		200			≣		F	Columns A,	В, С & D	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	•	 Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.03 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	328	3										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5101.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	4							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	215	1	6							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5113.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	18							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5115.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	5							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5117.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	1							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5202.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	62	2										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and N	/lanufactured l	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanc-	ouport		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Ho FHA, FSA/	me Purcha RHS & VA	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	cupant From S A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTT/TRACT NUMBER)	, Δ		Е	3	С		Г)	F	≣		F	G		
-	Number	\$000's		\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	-	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5251.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	265	;								
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5309.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	13	3						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5422.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	124	4										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0002.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	66	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0003.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN							1	12	2						
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0003.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	150)						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and N	/lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupont			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinar	icings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	С		Г)	1	=		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					4	200									
APPS DENIED					1	322									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0006.01							4	•	,						
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	3)						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED															
APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0006.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	206					1	20	16		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					'	200					'	20	00		
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0008.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	6	;						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							•								
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	206									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS						200									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0101.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	511	1										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0101.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	350)				1	35	50		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nans-	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refina	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoce Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A.	red Home s From	
(OTATE/OCOTATIONE THOMBET)	А		Е	3	C))	E			F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0102.04			1	050							1	٥٢	0		
LOANS ORIGINATED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			'	650	,						'	65	U		
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED									1	815	;				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED										010	•				
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0201.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	120	ı				1	12	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0301.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	344	ļ		2	1050)		1	100	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	288									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0302.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED									2	2100)				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0303.00			<u></u>		<u></u>									<u></u>	
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	160)						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and N	1anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Ho	me Purchas	se Loans		- Refinan	cings	Home Imp	provement		Dwellings or More	Loans	cupant From s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	red Home	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/	RHS & VA	Conve	ntional		J	Loa	ans	Fan	nilies		d D	Columns A		
<u>-</u>	А	١	E	3	C)		Ε		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0304.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	416									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0305.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	351									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0402.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	555	5										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0403.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	10)		1	•	10		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0408.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	320)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	483	1								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0501.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	4	1						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

Report Date: 05/21/2015

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonco	oupont		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Ho FHA, FSA/	me Purcha		ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	red Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		E		С					E		F F	Columns A,		
-	Number	\$000's		\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	•	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0502.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	263	3								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0509.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	436	5										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0510.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	250) 1	75	j								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0511.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							3	414			1		8		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0512.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	364	ļ		1	10)						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0604.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	685	5								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	9							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	1anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Name -	aunart			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinar	ncings	Home Imp Loa		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(•=.,	А		Е	3	С		0)	1	E		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0606.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	16			1	1	6		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0608.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	417	7						1	41	7		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0701.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	100							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	500)										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0703.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED									1	350)				
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0804.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	316	3										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0817.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	20							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanaa				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(STATE/GOONTT/TIXACT NOMBER)	Α		Е	3	С		Г)		E		F	G	, D, O Q D	
_	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0904.00 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	248	3								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0906.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	20			1	2	20		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0910.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	7							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0911.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	568	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	12							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0912.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							2	41			1		8		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0920.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	15							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	/lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nans -	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinan	cings	Home Imp Loa		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(,	А		Е	3	С		D)	1	E		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1001.00 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	25							
APPS WITHDRAWN								20							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1005.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED									1	355	;				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED									•	200					
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1006.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	30							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1006.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	318	3										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1007.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	9							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1010.02			<u></u>	<u></u>			<u></u>		<u></u>	<u></u>		<u></u>	<u> </u>	<u></u>	<u> </u>
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	15			1	1	5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and N	/lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND	Но	me Purcha	se Loans		- Refinan	cings	Home Imp	rovement		Dwellings or More	Loans	cupant From s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home	
DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/	RHS & VA	Conve	ntional		3-	Loa		Fan	nilies		d D	Columns A		
<u>-</u>	P	Α		3	C)		E		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1011.02 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	10							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1101.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	30							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1104.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	411	1		1	16							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1104.03															-
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	10							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	10							
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1105.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							2	20							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1105.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	146	2	16							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

Report Date: 05/21/2015

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	/lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinan	cings		provement	For 5	n Dwellings or More milies	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
,	А		E	3	С		[)		E		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1106.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	505									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1106.07															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	70	3	23	1		1	7	7 0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	23	,		1	2	23		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	8							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1204.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN									1	1045	5				
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1206.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	7							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1301.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							3	34							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and N	Nanufactured H	lome Dwe	ellings				Mana			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinanc	ings	Home Imp Loa		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(617112)3331111,71111311131112211,	Δ		Е	3	С		D)	Е	.		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1302.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	14			1	1	14		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1303.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	10							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	15							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	150							
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1304.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							2	15							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	190)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1304.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	65	2	8							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.05															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	300	1	7			1	30	00		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.07															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	13							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupont		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinan	cings		provement ans	For 5	n Dwellings or More milies	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A.	ed Home s From	
(2,	А		Е	3	С		1)		E		F	G	•	
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1402.01 LOANS ORIGINATED					1	60	ı								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1404.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	13	3						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1601.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	270)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1603.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED									1	500)				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1605.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	10)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1606.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	72									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and N	Nanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nans -	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Ho FHA, FSA/	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp Loa		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(6.7.1.2.000.1.7.1.1.0.1.10.1.10.1.2.1.7)	Δ		Е	3	С		D		E	=		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1606.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	20							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1701.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							2	27							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	280	2	31							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1702.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	17							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1703.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	12							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN							1	4			1		4		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	13							
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1704.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	107									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1705.01									<u> </u>						
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	6							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	15			1	1	15		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nones	au mant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(STATE/COONTI/TRACT NOMBER)	A		Е	3	С)	E	<u> </u>		F	G	Б, О Ц Б	
_	Number	\$000's	-	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1705.02 LOANS ORIGINATED							1	10			1		0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							!	10					U		
APPS DENIED							1	17							
APPS WITHDRAWN								17							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1706.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	206	3		2	13							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				200	,		-	10							
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1707.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	19							
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1801.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	640)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1802.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	375	5								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1805.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	244	1						1	24	14		
APPS DENIED							1	14							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

INSTITUTION: 0000019943 - 3 CENTURY BANK & TRUST COMPANY

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND	Hoi	me Purchas	se Loans		Refinar	ncinas	Home Imp	provement	Loans on For 5 o		Nonoc Loans Columns	From	Loans	ed Home	
DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/I	RHS & VA	Conve	ntional	rtomai	ionigo	Loa		Fam		and		Dwelling Columns A,		
_	А		E	1	C)	E			F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MSA/MD(TOTAL)															
LOANS ORIGINATED			26	7952	25	5168	130	4458	7	4898	16	3226	;		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	244	1	750	5	84			1	244			
APPS DENIED			3	1315	22	7035	43	2602	1	350	4	61			
APPS WITHDRAWN			5	1993	6	1340	4	181	1	1045	1	4			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	1020	2	419	2	163							
INVALID GEOGRAPHIC IDENTIFIERS 2/															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
SECTION 2 - PROPERTY NOT LOCATED IN MSA	MDS WHERE	INSTITUTIO	ON HAS HO	ME OR BR	ANCH OFFI	CES									
LOANS ORIGINATED			9	2472	1	900	7	70			8	1450)		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					3	1075	7	544			2	309)		
APPS WITHDRAWN							1	150			1	150)		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	396			1	12			2	408	;		
INVALID MSA/MD NUMBERS 2/															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

Report Date: 05/21/2015



Commonwealth Cooperative Bank

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupont			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(CTATE) COUNTY TWO THOMBERY	А		Е	3	С	;)		=		F	G	, ,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4021.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	216	5										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4023.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	600)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4091.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	228	}						1	22	28		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4113.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	210)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4121.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	424	ļ						1	42	24		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4131.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	240)						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	Manufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Non				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTT/TRACT NUMBER)	A		E	3	С		Г)	E	<u> </u>		F	G		
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	-	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4152.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	720)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4162.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	280)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4163.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	165	j								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4196.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	200)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4212.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	240)										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5308.02		<u></u>		<u></u>			<u></u>	<u></u>		<u></u>				<u></u>	
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	160)						1	16	60		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA Loans on 1- to 4-Family and Manufactured Home Dwellings Nonoccupant Loans On Home Purchase Loans Loans on Dwellings Loans From CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND Manufactured Home For 5 or More Refinancings Home Improvement Columns A, B, C Dwellings From DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ Families FHA. FSA/RHS & VA Conventional Loans and D (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER) Columns A, B, C & D С D F G Number \$000's Number \$000's \$000's Number \$000's Number Number \$000's Number \$000's Number \$000's MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0002.01 LOANS ORIGINATED 320 320 APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0003.02 LOANS ORIGINATED 260 260 APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0107.01 1588 1588 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0507.00 LOANS ORIGINATED 190 APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0608.00 LOANS ORIGINATED 309 APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0815.00 LOANS ORIGINATED 278 APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonces	upont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	More More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(CIME/OCCIVITION OF NONDER)	А		В	.	C	;)	Е		F	=	G	2, 0 4 2	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0915.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	800)						1	80	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1006.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	350)										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1104.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	233	1	100)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1104.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	420)						1	42	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1105.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	410)				1	41	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1106.07															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	544							1	54	4		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	283	3				1	28	3		
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	nun ont			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(OTATE/OCONTT/TIONOT NONBERT)	А		Е	3	C)	E	=	1	F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	1480)						1	148	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	270)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1202.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	756							1	75	6		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	265											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1402.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	60)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1404.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	209											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MSA/MD(TOTAL)															
LOANS ORIGINATED			15	8322	10	2694	1	240	ı		12	739	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	283					1	28			
APPS DENIED			3	799		200									
APPS WITHDRAWN			-	. 30	1	270									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					•										

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	1anufactured	Home Dw	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND _	Hor	me Purcha	se Loans		- Refina	neinge	Homo Imr	provement	Loans on For 5 o		Nonoc Loans	From	Loans Manufactur	ed Home	
DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/F	RHS & VA	Conve	ntional	Reilila	longs	Loa		Fam		and	s A, B, C d D	Dwelling Columns A,		
_	A	<u> </u>	E	3		;)	E	<u>:</u>		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
INVALID GEOGRAPHIC IDENTIFIERS 2/															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
SECTION 2 - PROPERTY NOT LOCATED IN MSA	MDS WHERE I	NSTITUTI	ON HAS HO	ME OR BR	ANCH OFF	CES									
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	129	9 3	3254			1	360	3	247	3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	385	;								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
INVALID MSA/MD NUMBERS 2/															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

East Boston Savings Bank

East Boston Savings Bank Page 8-1

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Name -	ouport		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (CTATE/COLINTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	icings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A.	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		Е		С				Е	Ĭ.		F	G	в, сав	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4002.00 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	322)										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4008.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	446	;										
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4011.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	1120)						1	112	20		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4024.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	417	•										
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4033.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	417	•										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4042.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	2636	;						
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufacture	d Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ancings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A.	ed Home s From	
(617112) 3 3 3 111 11 11 11 11 11 11 11 11	А		В	3		С	Г)		Ē		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4042.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	800)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4081.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	217	•										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4123.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	871			1	500							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4132.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	80)										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4161.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1721	1	590	2	1150							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN							1	1360							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	1400							
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4162.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	368	3 1	442	!								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					3	955	;								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	1anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupont		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling: Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(•=,	А		E	3	С				E			F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4163.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	695									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4164.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	456	6										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4174.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	665									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4177.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	198	3										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4178.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	398	3												
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4180.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	300)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Name -	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling: Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(6.7.1.2.000.1.7.1.1.0.1.10.1.10.1.2.1.7)	А		Е	3	С)	Е			F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4182.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	351											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	305	;								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4192.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	208	}								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4196.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	143	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4198.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	301											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4203.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	447	,												
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	323	3										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4211.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	137	•										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nama			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(0,000,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,	А		Е	3	С)	Е	.		F	G	•	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4221.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	180											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4224.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	366											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4225.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	306	1	142									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4226.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED									1	593	}				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4231.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	280											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4562.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	250)												
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana-	aunort		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on I For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A.	ed Home s From	
(6171127000111771110111011112111)	А		В	3	C	;)	E		1	F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5001.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	199							1	19	9		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5012.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	574											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	650)										
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5021.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	300)								
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5031.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	185	5								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5041.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	490)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5041.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	530)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Non				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on I For 5 of Fami	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	С				E			F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5051.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	175											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5052.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	200											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	390	1	258									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5071.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	553											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5102.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	259											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5108.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	263					1	26	3		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana-	nunon t		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(CITTLE/COOKTIT/TITTLET HOMBER)	А		Е	3	C	;)	Е	Ē	1	F	G	_,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5112.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	203					1	203			
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	135	i				1	13	5		
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5113.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	196	;										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5113.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	222	2										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5116.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	206	5										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5201.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	329)												
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5211.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	105	j										
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas		ntional	- Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactu Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(,	А		1	3	С)		=		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5232.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	330					1	33	30		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5251.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	230									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5305.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	231					1	23	31		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0001.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	530)						
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0002.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED									1	1163	3				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0003.01		<u></u>					<u></u>	<u></u>				<u></u>		<u></u>	<u></u>
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	600									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	600									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				None -	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on I For 5 or Fami	More More	Nonoce Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(6.11.2.000.11.7.11.0.11.0.11.0.11.0.11.0.	А		Е	3	С)	Е			F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.01 LOANS ORIGINATED					1	F2.4									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					'	534	•								
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0005.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	101							1	10	11		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			'	101							'	10	' 1		
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0007.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED									1	1400)				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0008.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	247	•						1	24	7		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0102.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	293	3						1	29	13		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0203.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	612	2										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	1anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana-	nunont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinan	cings	Home Imp Loa		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(6.7712,7000.117,711.101.101.112.11)	А		Е	3	С)	Е		1	F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0301.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	225			1	5960	1	22	5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0303.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED									1	2000					
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0304.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	1320)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0305.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED									1	9800					
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0401.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	418	3		1	1232							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0403.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED									1	325					
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana-	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	С		[)	Е		1	F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0404.01 LOANS ORIGINATED					1	492									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0406.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	520	ı				1	52	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0501.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	328	3						1	32	8		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	225									
APPS DENIED					1	146									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0502.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	731	2	260			3	20518	3 2	88	1		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	1270)		1	127	0		
APPS DENIED					2	430					2	43	0		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0503.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	122	!						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0504.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	243	3	889					4	113	2		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	165	;		1	16	5		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanaa			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas		entional	Refinar	icings		provement ans	Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	red Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	гпа, гзал А			В	С)	. a			F	Columns A,		
-	Number	\$000's		\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0505.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	426					1	256	;		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED									1	468					
APPS DENIED									1	476					
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0506.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	3700	ı		2	7550	1	3700)		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	300	1				1	300)		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0507.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	648	}						2	648	;		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	67					1	67			
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	170	1								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0509.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	607									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0510.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	595	5 2	449					2	595	;		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0511.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	388									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	300)										
APPS WITHDRAWN							1	57	,						
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on I For 5 o Fam	More More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
,	А		В	3	С)	Е			F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0512.00 LOANS ORIGINATED					1	201					1	20.	•		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					ı	201					!	20	ı		
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0601.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	2163	2	1053	1	531			1	32	5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			7	2100	2	1000	'	331			'	02.	,		
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	130					1	130)		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS						100						100	,		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0602.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	323	1	775									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					2	1689					1	1287	7		
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0603.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	1749	5	1560					3	968	3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0604.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			6	2142	2	506					1	23	1		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	430											
APPS DENIED					1	440					1	440)		
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	580									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0605.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			7	3569	3	731			1	12500	1	375	5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			2	1360	1	438									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	1280											

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufacture	Home Dwe	ellings				Nans-	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Nonoco Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTT/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		Е	3	()	F	Ē		F	G	•	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0606.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	228											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	231											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0608.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	1842	3	801					4	121	8		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0610.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					4	5975	;				3	579	5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0612.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1789											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0701.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	1525							1	152	5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	840)						1	84	.0		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			·	, , ,							•				
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0703.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	825							1	82	5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			•								·				
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	1anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp	orovement	Loans on I For 5 or Fami	More	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	red Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		E		С)	E			F	Columns A		
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0706.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	870	ı								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0809.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					6	3382					6	338	2		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					4	2164					4	216	4		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0810.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1745	5						2	174	5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0811.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	750)						1	75	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	413	3										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0812.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	319	9				1	1100) 1	31	9		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0814.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	2519	9						3	251	9		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	134									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and M	lanufacture	d Home Dw	ellings				Nana	upont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/		me Purcha			Refina	ancings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/I			entional		•	Loa				and		Columns A,	B, C & D	
-	A Number		Number	\$000's	Number	C \$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	F Number	\$000's	G Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0815.00		*****		*		*****		*****				*****		*****	
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	258	1								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					·	200	•								
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0818.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	308	3 1	900)				1	90	00		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				300	, ,	300	,					30	,0		
APPS DENIED									1	540)				
APPS WITHDRAWN									'	340	,				
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0819.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			2	862	,										
APPS WITHDRAWN			_	002	•										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0901.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	360	1										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				300	,										
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	276	:										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			'	270	,										
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0902.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	275	5												
APPS WITHDRAWN	'	21	,												
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0903.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	437	,										
APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN			1	437											
_			1	414	•										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	d Home Dw	ellings				Non	our ont			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hor FHA, FSA/I	ne Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on I For 5 or Fami	More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		E		(F			F	G	, Б, С & Д	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	-	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0904.00 LOANS ORIGINATED									1	581					
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0906.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	469)						1	46	9		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0907.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	875	5										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0914.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	165	j								
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0915.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	643	3				2	41	6		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0916.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	612	2				1	730	2	61	2		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Mana			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conver	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactu Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(6.7.1.2,666.11.7.1.4.61.13622.13)	А		В	;	С)	Е			F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0917.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	195									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0918.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED									1	530)				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0919.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	215									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0920.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	1880					1	188	30		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0921.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	271	2	279					1	5	59		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0923.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			2	223	3										
APPS DENIED					1	300									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonsa	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on I For 5 o Fam	More More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(А		Е	3	С	;			E			F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0924.00 LOANS ORIGINATED			3	763											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			· ·	. 00											
APPS DENIED			1	417	1	130)								
APPS WITHDRAWN	1	433		404											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS	•	.00	•												
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1001.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			2	732	1	336	;				1	33	86		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1002.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	275													
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	398													
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED									1	377					
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1004.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	442													
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1005.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	740)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND	Но	me Purcha	se Loans		Refinan	cinas	Home Imp	provement	Loans on I For 5 o			cupant From	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home	
DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/	RHS & VA	Conve	ntional		g-	Loa		Fami	lies	and		Columns A		
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	A	١	E	3	C)	E			F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1006.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	342											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	115							1	11	5		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1007.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	1331		315					1	39	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	358											
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	140)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1008.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	610	2	553	1				1	41	8		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	383											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	100											
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1009.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	361											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1010.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	280							1	28	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1011.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED									2	1180)				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanc-	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ncings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(OTATE/OCCIATION OF NOMBER)	А		Е	3	C				E	Ē		F	G	_, ~	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1102.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	211			1	344							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1103.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	329											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1104.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	533	3				1	33	88		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1106.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	370)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1106.07															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	429	1	300)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	900)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Name -	ouport		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
_	А		E	3	C)	E	<u> </u>		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.04 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	270									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.05															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	417									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1203.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	425	5										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1204.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	417									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	211											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1206.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	70									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	225	5 1	268					2	49	93		
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1207.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	170									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas		ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp Loa		Loans on For 5 c Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
`	Α		E	3	C)	E	<u> </u>		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1302.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	500									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1304.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	347											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	234									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1304.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	107	2	142					2	14	2		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.05															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	754							1	26	sn.		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			_	704								20	.0		
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.07	4	466	. 4	205	1	220									
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	466	1	325	1	230									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED		400													
APPS DENIED	1	466	1												
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1402.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	673											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	1anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	aun ant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinar	icings	Home Imp		Loans on [For 5 or Fami	More More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactu Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(0,0.0,,	А		Е	3	С				Е		1	F	G	, ,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1403.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	983	;		1	3150	1	82	5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1404.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	316	3		1	186									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	132	2										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1601.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	267									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1603.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	506					1	50	6		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1604.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED									2	41750					
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1605.01													_		
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	290) 1	275					2	56	5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nans-	aunont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on E For 5 or Fami	More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	С)	Е			F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1605.02 LOANS ORIGINATED									1	514	ļ.				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1702.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	364									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	165									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1703.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	816	5 2	447					2	38	8		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	240)						1	24	0		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1704.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	281	1	185					1	28	1		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1705.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	119	1	107									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1705.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	120) 1	80)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings			Nama			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on Dwelling For 5 or More Families	s Loan Columr	ccupant s From s A, B, C ad D	Loans Manufacture Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
, _	Α		Е	3	C)	E		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number \$000'	s Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1706.01														
LOANS ORIGINATED														
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED														
APPS DENIED														
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	150	1	75				1	15	50		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS														
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1708.00														
LOANS ORIGINATED									1 4	40				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED														
APPS DENIED														
APPS WITHDRAWN														
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS														
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1801.01														
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	385	1	279								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED														
APPS DENIED	1	376												
APPS WITHDRAWN														
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	330								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1802.00														
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	206	3	595				1	20	06		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	340										
APPS DENIED					2	210	1	225		1	10)5		
APPS WITHDRAWN			2	674										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS														
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1803.01														
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	469	3	856								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED														
APPS DENIED					1	300								
APPS WITHDRAWN														
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS														
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1804.00														
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	365						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED														
APPS DENIED														
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	220								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS														

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and Ma	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				N			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conver	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp Loa		Loans on I For 5 or Fami	r More	Nonocc Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
_	А		В		C)	E		F	-	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1805.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	772	1	131			1	400					
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					2	685					2	685	;		
APPS DENIED			1	429											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MSA/MD(TOTAL)															
LOANS ORIGINATED	6	2152	122	50822	106	44251	7	4122	24	102384	75	40122	!		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			10	3194	12	4466	2	3906	3	10645	7	3870)		
APPS DENIED	6	2286	14	4066	23	5806	3	512	2	1016	9	2106	i		
APPS WITHDRAWN	1	433	18	6717	11	3917	2	1417			9	3639)		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			2	1380	2	600	2	1930							
INVALID GEOGRAPHIC IDENTIFIERS 2/															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
SECTION 2 - PROPERTY NOT LOCATED IN MSA	MDS WHERE	NSTITUTIO	ON HAS HO	ME OR BRA	ANCH OFFIC	CES									
LOANS ORIGINATED			6	1727	2	459			3	4247	2	280	,		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	480			1	2000	1	480			
APPS DENIED	1	136	1	79											
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	350											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
NVALID MSA/MD NUMBERS 2/															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

Report Date: 05/21/2015



Eastern Bank

Eastern Bank Page 9-1

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nans-	ouport		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conver	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COONTT/TRACT NOMBER)	A		В	3	С)		E		F	G	Б, О С Б	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4001.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	850)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4003.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	1956	;		3	49			1	195	6		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	11			1	1	1		
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4004.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	384	1	1100	1	13			1	38	4		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	600)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4006.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							2	22							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	11							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4007.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	555	5 1	850	2	19							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4008.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	250) 1	805	1	10			1	1	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	326									
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	780)										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nones				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Column	ccupant s From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactu Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTT/TRACT NOMBER)	A		Е	3	С)		E		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's		\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4009.00 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	25							
APPS WITHDRAWN							· ·	23							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4010.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	410	١		2	22							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			· ·	410	,		2	22							
APPS DENIED							1	8							
APPS WITHDRAWN							'	Ü							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4011.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1860) 1	700)				1	84	10		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			_								·	Ū	. •		
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	1200)										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			•	.200											
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4012.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							5	63							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	10							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4021.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	238	3 2	452	2 2	13							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4021.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	13							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupant		- 0-	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/	me Purcha RHS & VA	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 c Fam		Loans Column	cupant s From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactu Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(CITILE/COUNTY IT WICH INCIMELITY)	Д		E	3	С)	E	.		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4022.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	372	. 1	15							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	11							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4023.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							4	46							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							3	46							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4024.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	785	5		6	287			1	23	31		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	4							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4025.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							4	41							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	10							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4031.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	920	8	111							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	550)										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4033.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							4	41							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

INSTITUTION: 0000032773 - 3 EASTERN BANK

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and N	lanufactured H	lome Dwe	ellings				Nonce	au mant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Ho FHA, FSA/	me Purcha RHS & VA	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Loans Columns	cupant s From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(CITTE/COOKTITIONOT NOMBER)	Д		E	3	С)	E	=		F	G	2,002	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4034.00							4	40							
LOANS ORIGINATED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							4	43							
•							1								
APPS DENIED							1	6							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4035.00					2	1470	7	407							
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	1472	7	487							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					2	1390									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4041.00						1390	<u> </u>								
LOANS ORIGINATED							2	32							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							_	02							
APPS DENIED							1	9							
APPS WITHDRAWN								3							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4042.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	160	1	25							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4042.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	10							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4043.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	907	1	6							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

INSTITUTION: 0000032773 - 3 EASTERN BANK

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	/lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Ho	me Purcha	se Loans		- Refinan	cings	Home Imp	rovement		Dwellings or More	Loans	cupant From s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/	RHS & VA	Conve	ntional		Ü	Loa		Fan	nilies		d D	Columns A		
_	Δ	<u> </u>	E	3	C)		E		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4043.02 LOANS ORIGINATED							1	8							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4044.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	7							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4051.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	976	3	14							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	6							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4061.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	596	6		2	21			1	30	00		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	23							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4061.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	597	7 1	488	5	53							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	383	3										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4071.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	16							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	11							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

Report Date: 05/21/2015

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Mana			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp Loa		Loans on I For 5 or Fami	More	Loans Columns	cupant s From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	С		D		Е			F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4081.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	198			2	39							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4081.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	322					1	9							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4091.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	1125	1	6							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	6							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4101.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	300							1	30	00		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	18							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4103.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	9							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4104.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							3	51							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	467									

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	Nanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(STATE/GOONTT/TRACT NOMBER)	A		E	3	С)	ı	E		F	G	В, О Ф В	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4111.00 LOANS ORIGINATED							1	13							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED								10							
APPS DENIED							1	18							
APPS WITHDRAWN								10							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4113.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							4	355							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED								000							
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4113.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	503	3 1	339)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4121.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	450)		6	73							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4122.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	16							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4123.00		<u></u>						<u></u>	<u></u>						
LOANS ORIGINATED							3	26							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Ho FHA, FSA/	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTT/TRACT NUMBER)	, Δ		Е	3	С)		E		F	G	D, C & D	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4132.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	303	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	10							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4133.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	791			1	19			1	1	9		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4134.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	7							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4134.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							2	22							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4135.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	294	ļ		1	400							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4141.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	530)		3	23							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	4							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	586	5										

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nones	au mant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(entitle estimated nembers)	А		Е	3	С)	ı	E		F	G	_, _,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4142.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							6	99							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4143.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	792	! 1	200	4	36							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	240)										
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4151.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	225	i		3	52							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							3	15							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4151.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	430	1		3	30			1	43	30		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	8							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4152.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1368	1		1	9							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	300)								
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4153.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	540)		2	33							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	1anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
`	А		Е	3	C)	E	<u> </u>		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4161.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	395	4	35							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	600	2	16							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4161.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	300	1	9							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4162.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							3	25							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	14							
APPS WITHDRAWN			2	596	3										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4163.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	300) 1	748	3	33			1	30	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							3	21							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4164.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							9	79							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	17							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4171.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							4	307							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	8							
APPS DENIED							1	11			1	1	1		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND	Но	me Purcha	se Loans		Refinan	cinas	Home Imp	provement		Dwellings or More	Loans	cupant From s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur	ed Home	
DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/	RHS & VA	Conve	ntional	Roman	onigo	Loa			nilies		d D	Dwelling Columns A		
_	Δ	١	E	3	C)		E		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4172.00 LOANS ORIGINATED			1	196	1	235	i 1	7	1	1100	1				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4173.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	260)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4174.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	656	1	310	3	28							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4175.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	3							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	160	1	7							
APPS WITHDRAWN					2	681									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4175.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	125											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4176.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	288	1	9							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	12							
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	180											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufacture	ed Home Dw	ellings				Nones	oupont		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refin	ancings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans Columns	ccupant s From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A.	ed Home s From	
(•=,	А		Е	3		С)	E			F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4176.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	328	1	400) 2	21	1	2900)				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	20							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4177.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	156			3	33							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4177.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	300			3	39							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	30							
APPS WITHDRAWN							1	8							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4178.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	150	1	321	3	20							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	5							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4178.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	8							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	8							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4179.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	8			1		8		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	265	5								
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nov				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(07.1.2,000.1.7,1.0.0.1.10.1.2.1.)	А		Е	3	С)		=		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4179.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							2	25			1	1	3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4180.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	340	1	11							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	227					1	22	7		
APPS DENIED					1	325									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4180.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	230) 1	398	1	8	1	563	3 1	39	8		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	114	ļ										
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	235									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4181.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	800) 2	645			1	8700)				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	257					1	25	7		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4181.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	200	2	14	1	50) 1	20	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	8							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4182.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	580)		4	45			1	16	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	10							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured H	lome Dwe	ellings				Nonce	our ont			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha		ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		E		С				E	=		F	Columns A,	В, С& D	
-	Number	\$000's		\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	-	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4191.00										·					
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	352	1	378	1	10			1	37	' 8		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4192.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	854									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	138	1	4							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4193.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	12							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	2							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4194.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	9							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4195.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	810	1	433	1	9							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4196.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	5							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonoc	cupant	Laan	- O-	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactu Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(entra) estimate nembers	А		Е	3	С)	ı	E		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4197.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	578	1	343	2	16							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4198.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	220			1	7							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	3							
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	218					1	21	8		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4201.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	235			5	59			1	1	6		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	18							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4202.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	122	2	23							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4202.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	368											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4203.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	322			3	22							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							3	25							
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	305	1	127	1	8							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

Report Date: 05/21/2015

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured l	Home Dwe	ellings				Nones	au mant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTT/TRACT NUMBER)	A		Е		С)		E		F	G		
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4203.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	231	1	145	3	19							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	4							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4211.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	204	1								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	8							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4212.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							2	16							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	11							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4221.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	360)		1	9							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	18							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4222.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	351			1	296			1	29	96		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4223.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	184	. 1	292	2 2	18							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							3	27			2	2	20		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nov	aum amt			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactu Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(6.7.1.2.1.6.7.1.6.1.1.6.1.1)	А		В	3	С)		≣		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4223.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	273	}				1	8	3				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	21			1		8		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4224.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	405	;		1	7			1	40	5		
APPS DENIED					1	200	3	16							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4225.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	150)		2	28							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	142	2		4	33							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4225.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							3	18			1		7		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	170)								
APPS DENIED							1	11							
APPS WITHDRAWN			2	341			1	7							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4226.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	300)		2	8							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							3	30							
APPS WITHDRAWN							J	00							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4227.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	500)		4	61			1	.3	3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			_	550	•		7	31					-		
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
I ILLO CLUSED FOR INCOMPLETEMESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanc-	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp Loa		Loans on For 5 c Fam		Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(•=,	А		Е	3	С	;	С)	E			F	G	•	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4228.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	173			2	12							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	14							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4231.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	419	1	840	9	73							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							3	29							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4412.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	580)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4421.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							2	18							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4421.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	17							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	6							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4422.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	210			2	14							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Non	au mant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp Loa		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(07.1.2.00011.7.1.0.001.1022.1.)	А		Е	3	С		D)		.		F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4431.01 LOANS ORIGINATED							1	14							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	7							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4561.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	147	•		1	6							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	11							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4561.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	190)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							3	28							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4562.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							3	27							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4563.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							2	20							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4563.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	7							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	316	;		1	12							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	120)								

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanc-	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp Loa		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(OTATE/COONTT/TICACT NOMBER)	Α		Е	3	С		D)	E			F	G	Β, σ α Β	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4564.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							7	88							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	6							
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	331											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4571.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							3	28							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4572.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							7	57							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	15			1		8		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5001.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	350)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	417	1	12							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5001.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	8							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5001.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	9			1		9		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	140)		1	9			2	14	19		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Manaa			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(GIVITE/GGGIVI IVITIA GI NGIMBEN)	А		В	3	С)	ı	=		F	G	-,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5011.01 LOANS ORIGINATED							2	21							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	375									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5011.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	1359	1	568									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	16							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5012.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							2	126							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	11							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5012.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1717	2	1087	1	7							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	15							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	235	;										
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5021.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	533	5	68			1	1	1		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							3	22			1	1	1		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5021.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	8							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanc-	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 c Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	С)	E			F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5022.00 LOANS ORIGINATED							3	24							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	276			1	5							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5031.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	472	1	398	4	61							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	470)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5031.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	327	3	20							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	16							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5041.01															•
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	650			8	75							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							5	233							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5041.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	871	9	90							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5051.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	377	6	45							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							6	42							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

Consult Tract Or COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPELICATION 1.1 FIAR, FSARRIS & VA Convenience Fiar County Convenience Fiar County Fiar Coun			Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured F	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanaa			_	
Mamber M	DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/				ntional	Refinanc	cings			For 5 c	or More	Loans Columns	From S A, B, C	Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home s From	
MAIPLYMOLITH COUNTY/8051.02	(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	,				C		г)	F	=				Б, С & Б	
CANS ORIGINATED	-						\$000's	-					•	_	\$000's	
APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS MYTHURAWN 1 417	MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5051.02															
APPS DENIED	LOANS ORIGINATED			2	926	1	220	4	51							
APPS WITH DRAWN 1 417 FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MAVPLYMOUTH COUNTY/5052.00 LOANS ORIGINATED 1 571 571 APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS BENIED APPS BENIED APPS WITHORAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MAVPLYMOUTH COUNTY/5061.01 LOANS ORIGINATED 1 274 2 585 11 85 APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS BENIED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS WAVPLYMOUTH COUNTY/5061.02 LOANS ORIGINATED BENIED APPS BENIED APPS BENIED APPS BENIED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS WAVPLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.02 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS APPROVED NOT ACCEPTED APPS APPROVED TO COMPLETENESS WAVPLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.02 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS APPROVED TO COMPLETENESS WAVPLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.03 APPS APPROVED TO COUNTY/5062.03 APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS APPROVED TO COUNTY/5062.03 APPS APPROVED TO COUNTY/5062.03 APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS APPROVED NOT ACCEPTED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS APPROVED NOT ACCEPTED APPS APPROVED TO COUNTY/5062.03 APPS APPROVED TO COUNTY/5062.03 APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS APPROVED TO COUNTY/5062.03 APPS APPS APPROVED TO COUNTY/5062.03 APPS APPS APPROVED TO COUNTY/5062.03 APPS APPS APPROVED TO COUNT	APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MAPLY WOUTH COUNTY/5052.00 APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MAPLY MOUTH COUNTY/5061.01 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS BENED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS BENED APPS BENED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MAPLY MOUTH COUNTY/5061.02 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS BENED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS BENED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS MOUTH COUNTY/5061.02 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS BENED APPS MOUTH COUNTY/5061.02 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS MOUTH COUNTY/5061.02 APPS MOUTH COUNTY/5062.03 APPS MOUTH COUNTY/5062.0	APPS DENIED							5	27							
MAPLYMOUTH COUNTY/S052.00 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MAPLYMOUTH COUNTY/S061.01 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MAPLYMOUTH COUNTY/S061.02 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS DENIED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MAPLYMOUTH COUNTY/S062.02 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS APPROVED APPS APPS APPROVED APPS APPROVED APPS APPS APPROVED APPS APPR	APPS WITHDRAWN			1	417											
LOANS ORIGINATEO 1 571	FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MAVPLYMOUTH COUNTY/S081.01 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS MITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MAVELYMOUTH COUNTY/S081.02 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS SURID APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MAVPLYMOUTH COUNTY/S081.02 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS BORIED APPS SURID APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MAVPLYMOUTH COUNTY/S080.02 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS BORIED APPS BORIED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS BORIED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS BORIED	MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5052.00															
### SPENIED	LOANS ORIGINATED			1	571			5	49			1	57	7 1		
APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MAPPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS ORIGINATED APPS ORIGINATED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MAPELYMOUTH COUNTY/5061 02 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MAPELYMOUTH COUNTY/5061 02 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MAPELYMOUTH COUNTY/5062 02 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS BENIED APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MAPELYMOUTH COUNTY/5062 02 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS DENIED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED APPS DENI	APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5061.01 LOANS ORGINATED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.03 APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.03 APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.02 APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEP	APPS DENIED							1	21							
MAPLYMOUTH COUNTY/5061.01 LOANS ORIGINATEO 1 274 2 585 11 85 APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN 1 250 FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MAPLYMOUTH COUNTY/5061.02 LOANS ORIGINATEO 3 3 35 APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED 1 1 13 APPS DENIED 1 1 13 APPS WITHDRAWN 1 1 1 13 APPS DENIED 1 1 13 APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1	APPS WITHDRAWN															
LOANS ORIGINATED 1 274 2 585 11 85 APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED 1 1 4 APPS WITHDRAWN 1 250 FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5061.03 LOANS ORIGINATED 3 3 35 APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 3 1 13 APPS MITHDRAWN 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5	FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MAPLYMOUTH COUNTY/5061.02 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INC	MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5061.01															
APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN I 250 FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MAPPLYMOUTH COUNTY/5061.02 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MAPPLYMOUTH COUNTY/5060.02 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MAPPLYMOUTH COUNTY/5060.02 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS OR INCOMPLETENESS MAPPLYMOUTH COUNTY/5060.02 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MAPPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MAPPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MAPPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MAPPLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.03 APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MAPPLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.03 APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED 1 286 1 286 2 710 1 286 2 710 2 30 3 29	LOANS ORIGINATED			1	274	2	585	11	85							
APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5061.02 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.02 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.02 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.02 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/PS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED	APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5061.02 LOANS ORIGINATED	APPS DENIED							1	4							
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5061.02 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.02 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS SUTHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.02 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.03 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.03 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED BY THE SUM A SUM	APPS WITHDRAWN					1	250	1								
LOANS ORIGINATED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MAPPLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.02 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS BENIED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MAPPLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.02 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MAPPLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.03 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED 3 29	FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
LOANS ORIGINATED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MAPLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.02 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MAPLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.02 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MAPLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.03 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS APPROVED INCOMPLETENESS MAPLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.03 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED 3 29	MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5061.02															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.02 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.03 APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.03 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS BENIED APPS BENIED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED 3 29								3	35							
APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MAPLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.02 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED MAPLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.03 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MAPLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.03 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MAPLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.03 LOANS ORIGINATED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED 1 286 3 29																
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.02 LOANS ORIGINATED 2 733 3 24 APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED 1 380 2 30 APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.03 LOANS ORIGINATED 2 710 1 304 4 42 APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 286 APPS DENIED 5 2 710 1 286								1	13							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.02 LOANS ORIGINATED 2 733 3 24 APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED 1 380 2 30 APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.03 LOANS ORIGINATED 2 710 1 304 4 42 APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 286 APPS DENIED 5 2 710 1 286																
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.02 LOANS ORIGINATED 2 733 3 24 APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED 1 380 2 30 APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.03 LOANS ORIGINATED 2 710 1 304 4 42 APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 286 APPS DENIED 5 2 720 1 286																
LOANS ORIGINATED 2 733 3 24 APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED 1 380 2 30 APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.03 LOANS ORIGINATED 2 710 1 304 4 42 APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 286 APPS DENIED 3 29																
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.03 LOANS ORIGINATED 2 710 1 304 4 42 APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 286 APPS DENIED						2	733	3	24							
APPS DENIED 1 380 2 30 APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.03 LOANS ORIGINATED 2 710 1 304 4 42 APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 286 APPS DENIED 3 29						_	. 30	-	= •							
APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.03 LOANS ORIGINATED 2 710 1 304 4 42 APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 286 APPS DENIED 3 29						1	380	2	30							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.03 LOANS ORIGINATED 2 710 1 304 4 42 APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 286 APPS DENIED 3 29						•	000	_	00							
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.03 LOANS ORIGINATED 2 710 1 304 4 42 APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 286 APPS DENIED 3 29																
LOANS ORIGINATED 2 710 1 304 4 42 APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 286 APPS DENIED 3 29																
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 286 APPS DENIED 3 29				2	710	1	304	4	42							
APPS DENIED 3 29				_	. 10											
							250		20							
						1	200		23							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS						į.	200									

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	aun ant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		Е		С)		E		F	G	В, С & В	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.04 LOANS ORIGINATED							4	35							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5071.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	794			5	34							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	8							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5071.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	1600	1	1000	9	104							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	18							
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	900)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5071.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1014	. 3	1724	. 9	99							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	800	4	47							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5081.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	991			4	37							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5081.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							2	13							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured H	lome Dwe	ellings				Nones	aun ant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conver	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(STATE/OCONTT/TRACT NOMBER)	Α		В	,	С		С)		E		F	G	D, 0 a D	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5082.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	302			4	40							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	8							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5091.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			6	1907	1	250	3	49			1	26	60		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	300	1	6							
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	456											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5091.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	215	4	32							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	319			1	10							
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	278											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5101.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							3	20							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	13							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5102.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	137			2	20	1	105	;				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							6	70			1		8		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5103.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	242											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	8							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	1anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nor	au mant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp Loa		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(2,	А		Е	3	С		D)	Е			F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5104.00 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	10							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5105.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	7							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	2	412	2				1	15							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5105.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	9							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	9							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5106.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	5							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	445	1	2							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5107.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	310)												
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	8							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5108.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED									3	765	5				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufad	ctured H	ome Dwe	ellings				NI	aupar+		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Ho FHA, FSA/	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	· R	efinanc	ings	Home Imp Loa		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		E			С					≣		F	Columns A,		
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Num		\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	-	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5111.00		*		******					*****		******		• • • • • •		*****	
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	189	,	1	170	3	17							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				100		•	110	1	8							
APPS DENIED			1	81				1	9							
APPS WITHDRAWN				01				•	Ü							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5112.00																
LOANS ORIGINATED																
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																
APPS DENIED			1	223												
APPS WITHDRAWN																
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5113.01																
LOANS ORIGINATED								1	11							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																
APPS DENIED								2	17							
APPS WITHDRAWN																
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5114.00																
LOANS ORIGINATED								2	12							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																
APPS DENIED								1	6							
APPS WITHDRAWN																
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5115.00																
LOANS ORIGINATED								1	3							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																
APPS DENIED								1	20							
APPS WITHDRAWN																
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5116.00														<u> </u>		<u> </u>
LOANS ORIGINATED								3	31							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																
APPS DENIED								1	9							
APPS WITHDRAWN																
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanc-	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp Loa		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(CTATE/OCCIATION OF INCIMENTAL)	А		Е	3	С		D		Е	Ē		F	G	_,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5117.01 LOANS ORIGINATED			1	228	i		3	18							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	12							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5117.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	11							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	5							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5201.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	6							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	11							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5202.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							3	22							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	8							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5202.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	13							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	9							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5211.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	306	i								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nones	aun ant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		For 5 of	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactu Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(CITTE/COOKTI/THOTOT NOMBER)	А		Е	3	C	;	Г)		E		F	G		
-	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5211.02 LOANS ORIGINATED							1	13			1	1	3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	11			1	1	1		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	174	ļ								
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5212.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	395	;		2	22			1	1	3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							4	39							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5221.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	187	1	6							
APPS WITHDRAWN			3	914	ļ										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	150)								
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5221.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							4	33							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5231.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							2	13	1	675	5				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5232.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							3	35							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							3	107							
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	425	;										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured l	Home Dwe	ellings				Nones	aut			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Loans Column	ccupant s From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(CITTE/COCKTITITION THOMBER)	А		E	3	С)	E	=		F	G	-,	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5232.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							3	20							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							4	-							
APPS DENIED							1	5							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5241.02				004		005									
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	321	1	295	5 1	4							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5251.01					4	005		00		05000					
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	265	3	33	1	25000)				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	4							
APPS DENIED							1	4							
APPS WITHDRAWN			4	000	,										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	228	3										
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5251.04							0	50							
LOANS ORIGINATED							6	53							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	13							
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5252.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	259	1		1	7							
			'	208	,		'	,							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED							3	18							
APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN							3	18							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5252.04 LOANS ORIGINATED							2	16							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	16							
APPS DENIED					1	100									
APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN					7	120	,								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Non				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/l	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	ings	Home Imp Loa		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	С		С)	E	E		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5261.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	221	1	128	9	62							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							3	12							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5301.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	327	1	12							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5302.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	206	4	175							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5303.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	524	ļ		5	38							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	235									
APPS DENIED							3	29			1	1	9		
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	157	•										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5304.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	1611	7	74			1	135	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							4	21							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					2	464									
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5305.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	288	3 2	475	4	38							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							3	37							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

Report Date: 05/21/2015

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupont			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ncings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	ccupant s From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactu Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
_	А	<u> </u>	E	3)		E		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5306.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							3	26							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	2							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5307.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	389	1	115	5 7	92	1	33591	I				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	170)										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5308.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	284			4	31							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	290)		2	12							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5308.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	516			6	28							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	28							
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	179)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5309.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	476			8	63							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	118	3								
APPS DENIED							2	12							
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	198											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	168	3								
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5309.02															-
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	442			5	55	1	845	5 1	14	12		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	20							
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	128	3								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

Report Date: 05/21/2015

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings							_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	cupant From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactu Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		E		С					E		F	Goldiniis A		
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5401.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	332											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	255									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5401.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					5	1624									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					2	867									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	130)										
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5401.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	248	2	427							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5411.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	320	2	41							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN							1	136			1	13	86		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5421.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	189) 1	224	. 2	488									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	155									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5422.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	313	;						1	31	3		
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	196							1	19			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured I	Home Dwe	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND	Ho	me Purchas	se Loans		Refinan	cinas	Home Imp	rovement		Dwellings or More	Loans		Loans Manufactu	red Home	
DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/	RHS & VA	Conve	ntional	Reman	Jings	Loa			nilies	Columns and		Dwelling Columns A		
_	Δ	١	E	3	C)		E		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5423.00 LOANS ORIGINATED			1	176			1	240			2	41	6		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	269											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5431.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	312			6	48			1		8		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							3	17							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5441.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	265	8	55							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	10							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5442.00															-
LOANS ORIGINATED							4	26							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	12							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5451.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	155	1	110)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	260	3	26							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5452.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	115	6	204							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	149)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

Report Date: 05/21/2015

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Manaa			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conver	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(OTATE/OCONTT/TRACT NOMBER)	Α		В	3	С)	Е			F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5453.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	140			2	16							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	13							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	170)								
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5454.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	285	1	157	4	39			3	19	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	125			2	30							
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	150											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	208									
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5601.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	425	1	240	9	504			1	1	1		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							4	155			1	1	1		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					2	629									
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5611.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	224	. 1	268	4	69			1		7		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	11							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0001.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	476			2	7000) 1	47	'6		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0002.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	5							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	32							
APPS WITHDRAWN							_								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	Nanufactured H	lome Dwe	ellings				Nones	aun ant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp Loa			Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	111A, 1 3A		E		С					≣		F	Columns A,	В, С& D	
-	Number			\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	•	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0002.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	23			1	2	23		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0003.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	562									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0003.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	14							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.01															•
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	28							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	13							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	605	3	39			2	2	26		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0005.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	6							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Mana			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More pilies	Loans Column	ccupant s From s A, B, C d D	Loan Manufactu Dwelling Columns A	red Home js From	
,	А		Е	3	С)	1	<u> </u>		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0005.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	216									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0006.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	290									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0006.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	422	2		2	33	3 1	975	5 1	:	23		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0007.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	346	;										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	285					1	28	35		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0007.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN									1	1500)				
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0101.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	750)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	1anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana-	ouport		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoce Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(OTATE/OSSIATI/TIONOT NOMBER)	А		В	3	С)	Е			F	G	· ·	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0102.03 LOANS ORIGINATED									1	1382					
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.05															
LOANS ORIGINATED									1	14500					
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0106.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	655	5										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0107.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	254					1	25	54		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0108.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED									1	3500					
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0201.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	420)				1	42	.0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured l	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/		me Purcha			- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o	r More -	Loans	cupant From s A, B, C	Loans Manufactu Dwelling	red Home	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/I		Conve				Loa		Fam			d D	Columns A		
_	A		E		C				E			F	_ <u> </u>		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0202.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED									1	500)				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0203.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	625	5				2	1700)				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0203.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	650)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0303.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	930)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0304.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED									1	700)				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0305.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	351									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Non	ant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(GIVITE/GGGIVI IVITIA GI NGIMBEN)	А		Е	3	С)	ı	E		F	G	_,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0401.00 LOANS ORIGINATED					4	1950	1	7			2	105	1		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	778	3										
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0402.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	49			1	4	9		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0403.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	105	;										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0408.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	395	1	14							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0501.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							2	30							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	133	1								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0502.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	22							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nov	our ont			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactu Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(STATE/GOONTI/TRACT NOMBER)	A		Е	3	С)		≣		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's		\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0509.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	19							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	250)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0510.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	310)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	321									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0511.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	463	3 1	292	2 2	47			2	31	5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0512.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	280) 1	390) 1	10			2	40	00		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	10			1	1	0		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0601.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	200)								
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	260									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0602.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	175	5								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	15							
APPS WITHDRAWN							·								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nones	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoce Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
,	А		В	3	С)	E	=		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0603.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	657											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	465											
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0604.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	967			1	250			1	25	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	275	1	9			1	27	5		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0605.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	774	1	900					1	90	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	330											
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN							1	645			1	64	5		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0606.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1229											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0608.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	416					1	1100) 1	41	6		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED											·	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	-		
APPS DENIED					1	375					1	37	5		
APPS WITHDRAWN			2	463		373					1	17			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	210							'	17	•		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0610.00				210											
LOANS ORIGINATED							2	35			1	1	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	33			'	'	•		
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/		me Purcha			Refinar	icings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o	r More	Loans Columns	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/F A		Conve		С		Loa			ilies	and	d D F	Columns A	B, C & D	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0612.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	472											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	667									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0701.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	521	1	1380			1	2500					
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0703.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	236	2	588	1	600	2	57	4		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	110					1	11	0		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0705.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	1489	1	10			2	58	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	1000	1	10			1	1	0		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0706.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	1365			1	25			1	2	5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0708.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	899									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	315					1	31	5		

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanaa	aun ant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Ho FHA, FSA/	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	,		Conve		0							d D F	Columns A	B, C & D	
-	Α				C				-	<u> </u>		•	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0711.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	289)										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	49			1	2	19		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0809.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	684	1	686	i								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0810.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	275	j								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0812.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	235)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN						40-									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	485)								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0814.00								0.5	•	4050	,				
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	25	2	1650	J				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	33							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Non	au mant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	icings	Home Imp		Loans on I For 5 o Fami	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	С		Г)	E			F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0815.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	275											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	230)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	210)								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0818.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED									1	550)				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	208											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0901.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED									1	300)				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0903.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED									2	1761					
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0904.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	294							1	29	14		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0906.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	25)						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nans -	ouport		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ncings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(6.7.1.2.000.1.7.1.1.0.1.10.1.10.1.2.1.7)	А		Е	3	()	ſ	Ē		F	G	· ·	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0907.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	380)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0910.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	444	ļ		1	18	3		1	29	3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0911.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	380)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0912.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	412	2				2	20014	!				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	18	3		1	1	8		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0914.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	500)		1	14	ŀ		1	50	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0915.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	1043	3				1	104	3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED									1	680)				
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nones				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 c Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactu Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(CIMIZ/OCCIVITIONOT NOMBERLY)	А		Е	3	С)	E			F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0917.00 LOANS ORIGINATED							2	24			1	1	3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							_				•		-		
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0918.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							3	39							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0919.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED									1	1617	,				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	12							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0920.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	462	2										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	462	2										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0921.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	286	5 1	242	2	218			1	20	00		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	443	1	22			1	44	3		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0922.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							2	36							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	50							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Manaa			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(STATE/OCONTT/TRACT NOMBER)	Α		Е	3	С		Г)		E		F	G		
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0923.00 LOANS ORIGINATED							1	4							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1001.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	269) 1	4							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1002.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	355	5 1	270)				1	27	' 0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	250) 2	34			3	28	34		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	1024	ļ						1	102	24		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1004.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							2	16							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	118	3 2	21							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1005.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	450)		5	273			2	22	29		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	445	5 1	10			2	44	15		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	lanufactured H	lome Dwe	ellings				Nana			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conver	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Column	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		В		С					E		F	G	, в, сар	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	•	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1006.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	416	;		1	25	i						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1006.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	163	1										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	212	!										
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	164											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1007.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	234	. 1	334									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1008.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	587	•		2	14							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	5	;						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	192	!						1	19	92		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1009.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							2	15	;						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	143	1		1	1							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1010.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	950)		1	10)						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

INSTITUTION: 0000032773 - 3 EASTERN BANK

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Non			•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(6.7.1.2,666.1.1,711.1.61.1.6.1.1.2.1.1,	А		В	3	С	;)	E	≣	1	F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1010.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	203	1										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	9							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1011.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	358	1	935	5				1	93	5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	300			1	30	0		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1011.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED									1	630					
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1101.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	298	1	188	3	27			1	1	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	13							
APPS DENIED					1	408	3								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1102.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	570)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	12							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1103.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	707	2	638	3								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	120)										

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured l	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanaa				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conver	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	red Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		В		С					E		F	Columns A G		
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	•	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1104.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	427											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1104.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	638			1	5							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	24							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1105.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	490)		1	10			1	•	10		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	20							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1105.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							2	18							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1106.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	12							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	530)										
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1106.07			<u> </u>			<u> </u>									
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	303	1	191	5	30							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	36			2	3	36		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and Ma	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanaa	ant		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conver	ntional	Refinar	icings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(=,	А		В	3	С)	ı	E	1	F	G	•	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	910			1	12			1	910)		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	450	1	252	4	30			1	450)		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	200					1	20)		
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	275									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.05															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	8							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	600											
APPS DENIED							1	25							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1202.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	300	1	476	1	11							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	6			1	(6		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	170									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1203.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	392	1	260			1	3250)				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	786	1	34							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1204.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	298	1	277	4	57			1	1:	2		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							3	34			2	2	4		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	173			1	125							

Report Date: 05/21/2015

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dw	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND	Hoi	me Purcha	se Loans		- Refina	ncinas	Home Imp	rovement		Dwellings or More	Loans	ccupant s From s A, B, C	Loans Manufactu	red Home	
DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/	RHS & VA	Conve	ntional	Rema	ioniga	Loa			nilies		d D	Dwelling Columns A		
_	Α	١	E	3		;)		E		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1205.00 LOANS ORIGINATED							1	9	1						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1206.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	389) 1	214	ļ								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN							1	170)						
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1207.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	320)				1	32	20		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1301.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	435	5		3	25							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1302.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	315	5		2	19							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	40)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	284	ļ.										
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1303.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	400)		4	41							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	15							
APPS WITHDRAWN							•								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

Report Date: 05/21/2015

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nones	aun ant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Ho FHA, FSA/	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactu Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(STATE/COONTI/TRACT NOMBER)	. Δ		Е	3	С)	E	<u> </u>		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	-	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1304.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	410	1	340	3	44			1	1	3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	14							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1304.06															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	13							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	147	1	9			1	14	7		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.05															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	324			1	4							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	5							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.06															
LOANS ORIGINATED							2	25			1	1	3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.07															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	538											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	11			1	1	1		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanc-	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinar	ncings	Home Imp Loa		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
,	А		E	3	С)		E		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1402.01 LOANS ORIGINATED							1	4							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1402.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	6	}						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	348	3 1	342	2										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	337	,										
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1403.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	4							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	13	}						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS									1	1000)				
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1404.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	259	3	565	;										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	286	5										
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	132	2								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1603.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							2	253	<u> </u>		2	25	53		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1604.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	11							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Non			•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More illies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactu Dwelling Columns A	red Home _J s From	
(6.7712,000.11.771.10.11.01.0	А		Е	3	С)				F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1605.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	666							1	35	6		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1606.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	143			1	6	1	600)				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1606.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	220)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1701.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			5	1530			4	45			1		4		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	4			1		4		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1702.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	427			1	5							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1703.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	534	1	327	3	30							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			2	423	i										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			_		1	244									

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTT/TRACT NOMBER)	A		Е	3	С)		=		F	G	Б, О С Б	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1704.00 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	344			1	18							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1705.01															-
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	30			2	3	30		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1705.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							4	58							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	17							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	378	}										
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1706.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	481	1	240) 1	7			1	18	38		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1707.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	451											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	120)										
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	237	•								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1707.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	416	;				1	200)				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	8							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	Nanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Loans Column	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		В		С)	F	≣		F	G	В, С & В	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1708.00			2	4440	`		4								
LOANS ORIGINATED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			3	1149	1		1	3							
APPS DENIED															
APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1801.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	410							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							'	410							
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1802.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	416	3				1	19							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			•				•								
APPS DENIED			1	406	3		1	14							
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	340											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1803.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	14							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1804.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	8							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1805.00		<u></u>					<u></u>	<u></u>			<u></u>	<u></u>			
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	170)		1	13	1	1050)				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	150)										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans o	n 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND	Но	me Purchas	e Loans		Refinar	ncinas	Home Imp	provement	Loans on I For 5 o		Nonoc Loans		Loans Manufactu Dwelling	red Home	
DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/	RHS & VA	Conve	ntional	. toa.	90	Loa		Fam	ilies	and		Columns A		
·	A	<u> </u>	E	3	C)	E			F	G	<u>i</u>	
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MSA/MD(TOTAL)															
LOANS ORIGINATED	5	1496	223	80480	138	55301	652	11664	41	140381	79	22026	6		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			4	1800	7	1501	6	60	1	680	4	843	3		
APPS DENIED	3	760	21	5131	40	13663	278	3427			38	3169)		
APPS WITHDRAWN			31	9856	21	5983	6	974	1	1500	7	1912	2		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			14	4421	22	6762	3	378	1	1000	5	870)		
INVALID GEOGRAPHIC IDENTIFIERS 2/ LOANS ORIGINATED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
SECTION 2 - PROPERTY NOT LOCATED IN MSA	/MDS WHERE	INSTITUTIC	N HAS HC	ME OR BR	ANCH OFFI	CES									
LOANS ORIGINATED	3	652	33	12170	13	8345	9	673	3	4284	21	11040)		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	241											
APPS DENIED	1	193	4	2231	6	2335	5	71	1	203	4	960)		
APPS WITHDRAWN			5	3542	2	850					6	4280)		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			4	1448	2	4349					2	385	5		
NVALID MSA/MD NUMBERS 2/															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

Report Date: 05/21/2015



Radius Bank

Radius Bank Page 10-1

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Non	aum amt			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoce Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A.	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COONTT/TRACT NOMBER)	A		Е	3	C	;)	Е			F	G	D, O Q D	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0108.02 LOANS ORIGINATED									2	1800					
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0501.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	260)						1	26	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0505.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED									1	605					
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0904.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	440)				1	44	.0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0906.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED									1	500					
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0920.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	951					2	95	1		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

INSTITUTION: 0000708433 - 1 RADIUS BANK

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

_				amily and M								cupant	Loans	On	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas		entional	Refin	ancings		provement ans	Loans on E For 5 or Fami	More	Loans Columns and		Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
,	А	ı		В		С		D	Е			F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0922.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	399)				1	39	9		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0923.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	412	!				1	41	2		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1009.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	404					1	40	4		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MSA/MD(TOTAL)															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	260	6	2606	i		4	2905	7	286	6		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
INVALID GEOGRAPHIC IDENTIFIERS 2/															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana				
DISPOSITION OF APPLICATIONS	Hor	me Purcha	se Loans		D-6	-!			Loans on I For 5 or		Nonoce Loans	From	Loans Manufactur	ed Home	
	FHA, FSA/F	RHS & VA	Conver	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp Loa		Fami		Columns and		Dwelling Columns A,		
_	A		В		C)	E			F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	350	2	495			3	1201	3	84	5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
VALID MSA/MD NUMBERS 2/															_
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

Report Date: 05/21/2015



JPMorgan Bank

JPMorgan Bank Page 2-1

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonoc	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on [For 5 or Fami	More	Loans	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(А		Е	3	С				Е			F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4001.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	1298	1	141									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	1828											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4002.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1059	1	544									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	550											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4003.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			5	5169							1	150	00		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	813									
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	450									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4004.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	2219	2	1251									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4005.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	2796	2	1818			2	5500)				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	664											
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	417							1	41	7		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4006.00	-	<u></u>	<u></u>				<u></u>	<u></u>			<u></u>			<u></u>	<u></u>
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	800	2	1460									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Non				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conver	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp Loa		Loans on I For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(А		В	3	С		С)	E			F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4007.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	1015											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	169					1	16	9		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4008.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	508					1	3850)				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	897									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	800											
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4009.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	1125	1	775									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4010.00															-
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1403	1	175					1	24	2		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	392	1	500									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4011.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1550	3	2318									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	780									
APPS WITHDRAWN					•	. 00									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	336									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4012.00					•										
LOANS ORIGINATED			6	4998	5	3482									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			-		-										
APPS DENIED			2	1182	2	802									
APPS WITHDRAWN			_		_	302									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanc-	ouport		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(OTATE/OCONTAINED NOMBER)	А	١	Е	3	C)	ı	E		F	G	-,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4021.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	475	1	174									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4023.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	122	!								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	519			1	113			1	11	3		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4024.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	531	1	260)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	375	;								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4025.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1488											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4031.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			7	5146	2	1288	,								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4033.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			5	4837	3	2044									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			3	1307	3	2044									
APPS DENIED					1	718									
					'	, 10	•								
APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nov	aum amt			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on I For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(611112/0001111/1111101111111111111111111	А		Е	3	С)	Е			F	G	, ,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4034.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	3191	7	4190									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	1000	1	429									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4035.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			6	3531	5	2695					1	22	25		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	599	1	930									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4041.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	3269	5	3135									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	675											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4042.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	2340	4	3145									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	990									
APPS DENIED					1	1875									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4042.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					4	2426									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4043.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			7	7924	10	7228									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	1155	1	398									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

FHA. FSA/RHS & VA

Number

Home Purchase Loans

\$000's Number

CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND

DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/

(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA Nonoccupant Loans On Loans on Dwellings Loans From Manufactured Home For 5 or More Columns A, B, C Dwellings From Families and D Columns A, B, C & D G Number \$000's Number \$000's Number \$000's

MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4043.02					
LOANS ORIGINATED	3	2611	3	2220	
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					
APPS DENIED	2	1478			
APPS WITHDRAWN					
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4044.00					
LOANS ORIGINATED	4	5461	3	2309	1 497
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					
APPS DENIED			2	1347	
APPS WITHDRAWN					
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4051.00					
LOANS ORIGINATED	4	3218	4	2818	
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					
APPS DENIED			1	460	
APPS WITHDRAWN					
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4061.01					
LOANS ORIGINATED	2	999	3	2326	
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					
APPS DENIED	1	540			
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	279	
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4061.02					
LOANS ORIGINATED	4	2474	7	3572	
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					
APPS DENIED					
APPS WITHDRAWN					
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4071.00					
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	77	
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					
APPS DENIED					
APPS WITHDRAWN					
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	151	

Loans on 1- to 4-Family and Manufactured Home Dwellings

\$000's Number

Conventional

Refinancings

С

Home Improvement

Loans

D

\$000's

\$000's Number

Report Date: 05/21/2015

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonoc	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(6171127000111771110111011112111)	А		В	3	C	;			Е			F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4081.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	518	2	512									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	470											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4081.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	124									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4091.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	499	1	101					1	10	1		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4091.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	500	2	678									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			3	1861											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	438											
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4101.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	610	1	132									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	600											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4103.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	158									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	С	:)	Е	.		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4104.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	237									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	852											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4111.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	153									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	489									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	152									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4112.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1716	2	324									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	636											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4113.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1285	3	1626									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4113.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1088	1	416									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	568											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4121.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			5	3647	3	2522									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	504											
APPS DENIED					2	1190									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and Ma	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(6.7.1.2,000.11.7,11.10.1.10.11.22.1)	А		Е	3	С)	Е			F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4122.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1198	3	2883									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	662	1	1007									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4123.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1502	1	560									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4131.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	552									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4132.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	125									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	508											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4134.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	253									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4134.02		<u></u>			<u></u>			<u></u>			<u></u>	<u></u>		<u></u>	
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	103									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana	nunont		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hor	ne Purcha			Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns	From	Loans Manufactur Dwelling:	ed Home	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/F		Conve				Loa			ilies	and		Columns A,	B, C & D	
-	A Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	C Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	G Number	\$000's	
	Number	φυυυ 5	Number	φυυυ S	Number	φυυυ S	Number	φυυυ 5	Number	φυυυ 5	Number	φυυυ S	Number	\$000 S	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4141.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	638											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	148									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4142.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	1974	3	904					1	12	3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	428											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4143.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	888									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	562											
APPS DENIED					4	770)				1	10	9		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4151.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1648											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			· ·	1010											
APPS DENIED					3	821									
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	212									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					'	212									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4151.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					4	004									
APPS DENIED					1	201									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4152.00			_		_										
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	783	4	2004									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	380									
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	795									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

Report Date: 05/21/2015

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanaaa				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/		me Purcha			Refinan	cings	Home Imp			r More	Nonoco Loans Columns	From	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/F		Conve		_		Loa			illies -	and		Columns A,		
_	A Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	C Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	G Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4153.00		<u> </u>		<u> </u>		•									
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1156	1	290									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			_	1100		250									
APPS DENIED					2	1050									
APPS WITHDRAWN					2	1030									
					4	405									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	485									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4161.01 LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1801	3	2012									
			3	1601	3	2012									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED						404						4.0	. 4		
APPS DENIED					1	124					1	12	4		
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	488									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	492									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4161.02				=											
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	526	1	940									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4162.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	526									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	81									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4163.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	2973	1	194									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	578											
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	260					1	26	0		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4164.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	718	2	677									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	491									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	Nanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Ho FHA, FSA/	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	red Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		E		С					≣		F F	Columns A		
-	Number	\$000's		\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	•	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4171.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	610)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4172.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	300)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4173.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	294	ļ				2	29)4		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			2	1295	5 1	251									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4175.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	175	;				1	17	'5		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4175.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	210)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4176.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	110)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Non				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	С)	E			F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4177.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	85	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4178.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					6	937	•				2	23	6		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	189)				1	18	9		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4178.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	207	,										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4179.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	331	1	333	1								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	190)				1	19	0		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4179.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	258	3 1	72									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4180.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	634									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured F	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanaa	our ont			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Ho FHA, FSA/	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Loans Columns	cupant From S A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Δ		Е		С)	,	≣		F	G	, Б, С & Б	
-	Number		-	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	•	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4180.04 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	189									
APPS WITHDRAWN						103									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4181.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	332					1	c)2		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					_	002							,,,		
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4181.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	229									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	262									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	238									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4182.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	168									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4191.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	750)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4192.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	212									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	lome Dwe	ellings				Nonco	aun ant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 c		Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	A		E		С							F	Columns A,	B, C & D	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4193.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	109											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4194.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	197	•								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	62	2								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4195.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	256											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	671											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4196.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	303	1	131									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4197.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	577	2	869)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	153	3								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4198.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	416											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonces	unant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/		ne Purchas			Refinar	ncings	Home Imp			Dwellings or More illies	Nonoco Loans Columns	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/F		Conve				Loa				and		Columns A,	B, C & D	
_	A Number		Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	F Number	\$000's	G Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4201.00		*****				*****				*****		*****			
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	145	1	251									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			Į.	140	· ·	231									
APPS DENIED			1	136	1	207	,				2	34	2		
	4	070	•	130	1	207					2	34	3		
APPS WITHDRAWN	1	270)												
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4202.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	124							1	12	4		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4202.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	239)				1	23	9		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	117	•								
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4203.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	119)				1	11	9		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4203.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	185	;				1	18	5		
APPS WITHDRAWN					·						·		-		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4211.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	138	!								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					'	130	,								
APPS DENIED			1	206	1	143	,								
APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN			ı	∠06	1										
_					-1	158	•								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupont		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on I For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
,	Α		Е	3	С)	E			F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4212.00 LOANS ORIGINATED					1	198	i								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	169													
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4221.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	435									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4222.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	399	6	1522									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	320)										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4223.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	220)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4223.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					4	677					1	17	78		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4224.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	240)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	191									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and M	1anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nones	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A,	ed Home s From	
,	А		E	3	С)		<u> </u>		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4225.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	264							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4225.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					4	810)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	559)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
//A/NORFOLK COUNTY/4226.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	225	5 1	206	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					4	735	;								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4227.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	252	!								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4231.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	457	7 7	4683	3	1116	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	80)				1	8	80		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	480)								
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4401.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	110)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Name -	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(STATE/SOONT I/TINACT NOWIDER)	Α		Е	,	С)	E	.		F	G	D, 0 a D	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4412.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1002											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4412.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	302											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	298	}								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4412.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	810											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4421.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	136	i								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4421.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	520	2	655	i								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	127	•								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4422.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	144									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	134									

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Name -	auport		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A.	ed Home s From	
(6.7.1.2.1.6.7.1.6.1.1.6.1.1)	А		Е	3	С				Е		1	F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4422.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	624	ļ										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4431.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	137	•								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4431.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	307									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	280)								
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4561.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	496	i								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4562.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	256	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	247	,										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4563.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	129)				1	12	.9		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(•=,	А		Е	3	С)	Е			F	G	,	
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4563.02 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	131									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4564.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	238	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4564.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	275	5								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	140)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4572.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					6	4054	ļ								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	547	•								
APPS DENIED			2	1468	3										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5001.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	1063	3								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	360)				1	36	60		
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	328	3				1	32	.8		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5001.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	685	5				1	26	8		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	202	2								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanan				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/		me Purcha			Refina	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 c	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns	From	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/I		Conve		_		Loa			illies -	and	ID	Columns A,		
_	A Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	G Number	\$000's	
	- Tuniboi	Ψοσο σ	- Tumboi	Ψοσο σ	Turnbor	Ψοσσο			- Tumboi	Ψοσσσ	110111001	Ψ0000	- Tuniboi	Ψοσο σ	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5011.01			0	4.404	4	500									
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1491	1	593									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	848											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	1314					1	131	14		
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5011.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			7	4617	5	2897									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			2	1000											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	276									
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5012.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1700	3	1887									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5012.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1810	5	3037									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	500											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5021.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	388	1	56									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			•	000											
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5021.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	164	1	215									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	104	ı	210									
					•	0.40									
APPS DENIED					2	342									
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	128									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	aun ant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Ho FHA, FSA/	me Purcha	se Loans Conver	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		В		С					≣		F	Columns A,	B, C & D	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		G Number	\$000's	
MA /DL V/MOLITILI OOLINITY//FOOD OO						*****									
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5022.00 LOANS ORIGINATED			1	249											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	285	1	90)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5031.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	395	6	2133	1								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	257									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	323	•								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5031.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	924	2	665	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	740											
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	358	;								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5041.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1821	2	660)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	642											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5041.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	2579											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	1044									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5051.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1286							1	40	00		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	400							1	40	00		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nans-	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(6.7.1.2,666.11.7.1.0.16.1.16.1.12.1.1)	А		Е	3	С)		Ē		F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5051.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	413	1	700	1	728									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	199									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5052.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1358	2	926					1	27	7		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	1417									
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	390	1	203	;								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5061.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	936	3	1253	•								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	233	1				1	5	60		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5061.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	543	3	988									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	416											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	307									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	icings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(6.7.1.2,000.11.7,11.10.1.10.11.22.1)	А		Е	3	С)	Е			F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5071.01 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	818	}								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5071.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1510	3	1802	2								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	525	1	950)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5071.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	3140											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	756	;								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5081.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	361											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	150)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5081.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	275	5								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5082.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					4	799)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	278	1	370)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Name -	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(CINTE/OCCIVITY TOTO THOMBETT)	А		Е	3	С)	E			F	G	_, ~	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5091.01 LOANS ORIGINATED			1	561	2	544									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			·	001	-	011									
APPS DENIED					1	284									
APPS WITHDRAWN					·										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5091.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	312	2 1	237	3	805	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5101.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	80)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	282	!								
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	100)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5102.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	426	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5105.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	58											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5105.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	115	i								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	1anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Name -	ouport			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoce Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(0,0.0,,,	А		Е	3	С)	ı	≣		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5107.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	93									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN							1	99			1	9	99		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5108.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	225									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	257									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5110.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	184									
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5111.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	115									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5112.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	221													
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5113.01															<u> </u>
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	347					1	14	13		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Non				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on I For 5 of Fami	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling: Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(CITTE/COCKTITITION CITTE MEETIN)	А		Е	3	С)	Е			F	G	_,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5113.02 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	143	;								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5116.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	88					1	8	38		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	355	5												
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5117.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	191									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5201.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	265									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5202.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	296	3 2	648									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5202.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	196									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	197									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nans-	aunart		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoce Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	С)	Е			F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5211.02 LOANS ORIGINATED					1	194									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5212.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	248									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5221.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	312									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5221.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	857	7 1	496									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	75					1	7	' 5		
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	264									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5232.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	385	5 1	153									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	130									
APPS DENIED			1	216	6										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5251.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	224	2	462									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	268									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and N	1anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nans-	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(0,	А		Е	3	С)		Ē		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5251.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	182									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5252.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	192					1	19	12		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	235									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5252.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	118									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5261.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	160)		1	262									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5302.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	362	2 1	205					2	56	57		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5304.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	157									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonoc	cupont		0-	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A.	ed Home s From	
(•=,	А		Е	3	С				Е			F	G	,	
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5305.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1144	2	917									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5306.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	390)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5307.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	1339	2	1087	•				1	88	1		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	207	•								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5308.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	119)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5308.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	111									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	78	;				1	7	8		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5309.01					<u></u>	<u></u>		<u></u>			<u></u>	<u></u>		<u></u>	
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	128	}								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					4	1061					1	11	3		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured l	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on I For 5 o Fami	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A.	ed Home s From	
(07.1.2,000.1.17.1.0.0.1.16.1.12.1.1)	А		В	3	С)	Е			F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5309.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	301					1	30)1		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	146									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5401.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	404									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5401.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	202									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5401.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	67									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5411.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	529									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5421.01		<u></u>	<u></u>							<u></u>	<u></u>	<u></u>			
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	113									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and M	1anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Name -	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on I For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
,	А		E	3	С		[)	E			F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5421.02 LOANS ORIGINATED					1	122	!								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5422.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	239									
APPS WITHDRAWN	1	132	2												
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5423.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	339									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	268	3 1	204									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5441.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	234									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5442.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	308	3 1	63	1								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	257	•								
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5451.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	164									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and M	fanufactured l	Home Dwe	ellings				Name			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas		entional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on I For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
,	А		1	В	С		0)	E		F	=	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5452.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	209					1	15	8		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	243									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5453.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	170					1	17	0		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5454.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	683					1	57	5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5601.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	621									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	203					1	20	3		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5611.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	268									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0001.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	353									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	1anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	aun ant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refina	ncings	Home Imp	provement	Loans on For 5 o Fam		Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	C	;)		<u> </u>	1	F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0002.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN													_		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	405	j				1	40)5		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0002.02													_		
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	820)				1	34	+1		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0003.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				F46											
APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN			1	516)										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.01			1	630	`										
LOANS ORIGINATED			ı	630	,										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED															
APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	99					1		19		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.02					I .	99	1				<u> </u>		פו		
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	209	1				1	20	10		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	208	,				1	20			
APPS DENIED															
APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0005.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	139	,								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	135	,								
APPS DENIED					1	142	•								
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	1-12	•								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
TILLO GLOGED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dw	ellings				Managa			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on [For 5 or Fami	More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A.	red Home s From	
(GIVITE/GGGIVI IVITIALET NEMBER)	А		Е	3	C)	Е		1	F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0006.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	278	3						1	27	8		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0007.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED									1	3200					
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0007.03										4000					
LOANS ORIGINATED									1	4800					
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0007.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED									1	3200					
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED									1	1275					
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0101.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	518	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED									1	1000					
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.03					_						_				
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	783	3				1	20	3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	659)										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

	Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and iv	lanulactured	Home Dwe	eilings				Monas	oupont		0	
			ntional	- Refinan	cings			For 5 o	or More	Loans Columns	From S A, B, C	Manufactur Dwelling	red Home s From	
А		В	3	С				I	E		F	G		
Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
				1	869									
				1	259					1	25	59		
				1	170)								
				1	554									
		1	438	3										
		1	498	3										
		2	2088	3 1	545					1	38	38		
		_		•	2.0					·				
				1	786									
				•	. 00									
		2	2188	3										
		_	2100	•										
	FHA, FSA/I	Home Purcha FHA, FSA/RHS & VA A	Home Purchase Loans FHA, FSA/RHS & VA Convert A E Number \$000's Number	Home Purchase Loans FHA, FSA/RHS & VA A B Number \$000's Number \$000's 1 438	Home Purchase Loans	Home Purchase Loans	Refinancings Home Impactor	Home Purchase Loans Refinancings Home Improvement Loans	Home Purchase Loans	Home Purchase Loans Refinancings Home Improvement Loans on Dwellings Fri 5 or More Families	Home Purchase Loans Refinancings Home Improvement Loans on Dwellings For 5 or More Coans Columns Columns	Home Purchase Loans Home Improvement Loans on Dwellings For 5 or More Coupant Loans From Columns A, B, C and D E F	Home Purchase Loans Loans Loans FHA, FSA/RHS & VA Conventional Refinancings Refinancings Loans Loans Families For So More Columns A, B, C Column	Home Purchase Loans Conventional Refinancing R

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonco	oupont		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Ho FHA, FSA/	me Purchas	se Loans Convei	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NOWBER)	, Δ		Е		С		[)	F	≣		F	G	D, C & D	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0108.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	1650	3	2757	•				1	5′			
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	1100							1	1100)		
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	255	;				1	255	5		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0201.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	5310	4	10188	3								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			2	2020							1	520)		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0202.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	899)				1	149)		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0203.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	73	3								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0203.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	520)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0301.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	394											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	358	3				1	358	3		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupont			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinar	ncings	Home Imp Loa		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(А		Е	3	С		С)	Е			F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0302.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED									1	1600					
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0303.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	1498									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			2	2020	2	1291									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0304.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	816	5 1	150			2	2850	2	96	66		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0305.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	230									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0401.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1539	2	1140					1	38	34		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0402.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	851	1	564									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		Е		С				E	=		F	G Columns A,	Б, С & D	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	•	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0403.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	719	3	1419					1	24	1		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	133									
APPS DENIED					1	133									
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	330									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0404.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	795									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	498									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0406.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	137									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0501.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	54									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0502.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	328					1	32	8		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	219									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0503.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	239					1	23	9		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	Manufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Manaa				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Convei	ntional	- Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on [For 5 or Fami	More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A.	red Home s From	
(= =,	А		В	3	С)	Е			F	G	,	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0509.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	88	3				1	8	38		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0511.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	296	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0512.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	600)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0601.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	956	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0603.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	336	5				1	33	36		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0604.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1508	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	394									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and Ma	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				N			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp Loa			Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A,	ed Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	С		D)	Е	=	F	=	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0605.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	615											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	248	1	664	1	480					1	24	8		
APPS WITHDRAWN	1	249													
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0606.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1181											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0608.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	589	1	193					1	19	3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	191					1	19	1		
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	335									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	193					1	19	3		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0610.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	648							1	31	8		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0612.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	2515											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	287					1	28	7		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					3	1892					1	28	5		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0701.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1380											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			2	1400	1	740					1	60	0		
APPS WITHDRAWN			_	00	2	539					·		-		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					-	000									

Report Date: 05/21/2015

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	aun ant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactu Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	С	:)	Е	.	1	F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0703.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	2560	3	1492					1	132	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	721											
APPS DENIED									1	2325	;				
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0705.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			7	5873	5	3524									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	865	1	607									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0706.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	2639											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	800											
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	389									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0707.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	3076	1	673									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	589											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0708.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	3549	3	3672	1	1000)		2	132	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	330									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0709.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1067	4	1762									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				None -	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	icings	Home Imp		Loans on I For 5 of Fami	More More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(OTATE/OCONTATIONOT NOMBER)	А		В	3	С)	Е			F	G	2, 0 4 2	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0711.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	785	1	679									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	660											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0712.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	389									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0806.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	124					1	12	24		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	53					1	5	3		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0809.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	602					1	1500	1	60	12		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0810.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	329											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0811.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	367					2	36	57		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured F	lome Dwe	ellings				Nonco	aun ant		_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	ings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	111A, 1 3A		E		С		250			≣		F	Columns A,	В, С& D	
-	Number			\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	•	 Number	\$000's	
	Number	Ψ0003	ramber	Ψ0003	TAUTIBOT	Ψ0003	radinoci	Ψ0003	Turnber	Ψ0003	Tamber	Ψ0003	Tairiboi	Ψ0003	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0813.00 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	182					1	18	32		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0814.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	178									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0818.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	158									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	156									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0819.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	192									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	139									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0820.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	372	2										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0903.00						<u> </u>			<u> </u>						
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	263	;								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Non				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A.	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COOKTT/TICACT NOMBER)	Α		E	3	С)	E		ı	F	G	Β, σ α Β	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0910.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	532	1	143	3				1	14	13		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0911.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	250)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0912.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	135	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0915.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	375	;										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0916.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS	1	135	5												
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0918.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	314	1								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and N	Manufactured F	Home Dwe	ellings				Nama			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Ho FHA, FSA/	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinanc	cings		provement ans	Loans on For 5 o Fam		Loans Column	ccupant s From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	red Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		E		С			D		<u> </u>		F F	Columns A G		
-	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	•	 Number	\$000's	
	- Trumboi	Ψ0000	- Trainboi	Ψοσο σ		Ψοσο σ	- Trainboi	Ψοσο σ		Ψοσο σ	Turnor	Ψ0000		Ψοσο σ	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0919.00 LOANS ORIGINATED					1	76									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0921.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	220									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	61					1	6	61		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0924.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	174									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1001.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	151									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1002.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN							1	289	9						
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00											_				
LOANS ORIGINATED									1	618	•				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					,	050									
APPS DENIED					1	358							20		
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	280					1	28	30		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and N	lanufactured l	Home Dwe	ellings				NI	aunort			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Column	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTT/TRACT NUMBER)	A		Е	3	С)	E	=		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's		\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1004.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	677	,		2	2735	;				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1005.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	182	2						1	18	2		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	232	2								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1006.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	243	3												
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1007.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	394	1 1	109)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	401	I										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1008.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	510) 1	193	3								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	253	3								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1009.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	160)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanaa	aun ant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Ho FHA, FSA/	me Purcha		ntional	- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	111Α,1 3Α		E		С					≣		F .	Columns A	В, С & D	
-	Number	\$000's		\$000's	Number	\$000'6	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	•	G Number	\$000's	
	Number	Ψ000 5	Number	Ψ000 5	Number	φ000 S	Number	φυυυ 5	Number	Ψ000 5	Number	φυσσ 5	Number	φυυυ 5	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1010.01 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	236	;								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1010.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	142	2								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	212	2										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	170)								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1011.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	270)				1	27	70		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1011.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	164	1				1	16	64		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	274	1								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1101.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	798	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1103.01									<u> </u>						
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	291					1	29	91		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Non				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp Loa		Loans on D For 5 or Fami	More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(=	А		Е	3	С		0)	Е		1	F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1104.03 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					2	525	;								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	333	;				1	33	33		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1105.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	174									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	283	1								
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	71									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1106.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	519)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	326	i								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1106.07															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	207	,										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	1386	i								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	919)										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	340)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana-	unart		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	icings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A.	ed Home s From	
(617112) 3 3 3 111 11 11 11 11 11 11 11 11	А		Е	3	С)	Е		1	F	G	'	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.05															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	2712	1	570									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	840											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1203.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	607									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	336									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
1A/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1204.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1399	1	709									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	306									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1205.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	338							1	33	8		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1206.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	695									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	196									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1207.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	550	1	969					1	55	60		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Name -	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on I For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoce Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(6.7.1.2.1.4)	А		В	3	С				E			F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1301.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	564	2	626	i								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	480											
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1302.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	417	•								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	189)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1303.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	479	1	557									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	332	!								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1304.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	590)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	232											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	100)								
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	75									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.05															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	316											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and M	1anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	cupant		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinan	cings		provement	For 5 o	Dwellings or More pilies	Loans	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
,	А		E	3	С		[)		=		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1402.01 LOANS ORIGINATED					1	175									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1402.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	586					1	30)5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1403.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					2	494									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1404.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	159	1	100)		1	10	00		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					2	445									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1602.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED									1	510)				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	249									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1603.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	100									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	/lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on I For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	С)	E			F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1605.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	178									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	117									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1606.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED									1	3217	•				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	81									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1606.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED									1	1425	i				
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1701.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	206									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1703.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	279	9										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	285	5										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1705.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	208					1	20	18		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanc-	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	ne Purchas	se Loans Conver	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
,	А		В	3	С)	Е			F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1706.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	131									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					_	050									
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	252									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	187									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1707.02						5 00									
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	500									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1801.01					_										
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	499					1	17	7 5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1802.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	293	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1803.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	467	7 1	159									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1804.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	219									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans o	n 1- to 4-Fa	amily and Ma	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	e Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ncings	Home Imp Loa		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A,	ed Home s From	
·	Α	<u> </u>	Е	3)	E	<u> </u>	F	F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1805.00 LOANS ORIGINATED					1	209									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/9817.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	700											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	650									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MSA/MD(TOTAL)															
LOANS ORIGINATED	5	1646	307	200039	375	167428	3	1364	15	33577	54	17358	3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			3	1787	6	2248									
APPS DENIED	4	932	64	39721	154	50384	1	113	4	6025	30	7062	2		
APPS WITHDRAWN	3	651	8	4517	53	13340	2	388			13	3216	3		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS	1	135	3	1718	31	9405					8	2743	3		
INVALID GEOGRAPHIC IDENTIFIERS 2/															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
SECTION 2 - PROPERTY NOT LOCATED IN MSA	MDS WHERE I	NSTITUTIC	ON HAS HO	ME OR BRA	ANCH OFF	ICES									
LOANS ORIGINATED	1100	172494	6526	2618140	16160	3622078	227	60669	200	548708	4219	1045907	7 2	183	
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED	4	298	62	27869	212	59068	2	530	4	3191	34	13559)		
APPS DENIED	404	57829	1557	546155	6765	1433618		23156	22	111487	1616	379022	2 3	154	
APPS WITHDRAWN	177	24595	622	164139	3157	601148		15689	4	59735		172420		101	
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS	112	14157	253	65468	1960	375470		6676	3	12993		60442		261	

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

DISPOSITION OF APPLICATIONS	Но	me Purchas	se Loans		D-#	-1			Loans on For 5 o		Nonoc Loans	From	Loans Manufactur	ed Home
	FHA, FSA/	RHS & VA	Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp Loa		Fam		Columns and		Dwellings Columns A,	
_	A	١	E	3	C)	E	<u> </u>		F	G	
	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's
NVALID MSA/MD NUMBERS 2/														
LOANS ORIGINATED														
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED														
APPS DENIED														
APPS WITHDRAWN														
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS														



OneUnited Bank

OneUnited Bank 11-1

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and M	1anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanc-	ouport		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refina	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 c Fam		Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
,	А		E	3	C	;	[)	E	=		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4162.00 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	190)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4211.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			2	335	5										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4571.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	320)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5114.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	120)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0814.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	879)		2	87	' 9		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0818.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED									2	1400)				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			2	639)		1	25	j						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and N	Nanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanaa				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Ho FHA, FSA/	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		E		С		[E		F	Columns A,	В, С & D	
-	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	•	 Number	\$000's	
	rumboi	Ψοσο σ	- Tuniboi	Ψοσο σ	- Trainboi	Ψ0000	- Tuniboi	Ψοσο σ	Turnor	Ψ0000	- Tunbon	Ψοσο σ	- Trainboi	Ψοσο σ	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0820.00 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	180)				1	18	30		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0821.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	199	9										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0903.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	150	1	157							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0924.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	117							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1004.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	65	;								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1009.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	226	5										

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/		me Purchas			Refina	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans Columns	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactui Dwelling	red Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/F	KHS & VA	Conve				Loa				and		Columns A		
_	A	<u> </u>		3		;)	E			F	<u>G</u>		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1010.01 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	126									
APPS WITHDRAWN						120									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1404.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	180	ı								
APPS WITHDRAWN						.00									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1703.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	238											
MSA/MD(TOTAL)															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	199					2	1400)				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			4	974	8	1331	5	1178			3	10	59		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			2	464											
INVALID GEOGRAPHIC IDENTIFIERS 2/															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonoc	oupont		_	
DISPOSITION OF APPLICATIONS	Hor	me Purcha	se Loans		Refinar	einge	Home Imp	rovomont	Loans on I		Loans	From	Loans Manufactur	ed Home	
	FHA, FSA/I	RHS & VA	Conver	ntional	Reilliai	icings	Loa		Fami		and	s A, B, C d D	Dwelling Columns A,		
_	А		B		C)	E			F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
LOANS ORIGINATED					5	1277	1	123	9	9533	1	172	2		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			6	715	9	1295	2	452	4	2804	3	206	6		
APPS WITHDRAWN									1	525					
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	115									
IVALID MSA/MD NUMBERS 2/															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															



RBS Citizens Bank

RBS Citizens Bank 12-1

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and Ma	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nones	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(•=,	А		В	3	С)	Е		1	F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4001.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1322	2	554									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	275					1	27	5		
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4002.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	960	1	262									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	370											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	125					1	12	5		
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4003.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	735					1	64	5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	645					1	64	5		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4004.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	980											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	40	1								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	100									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4005.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	110									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	1170	1	217									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4006.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	595											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanaa	ant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 c Fam		Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(CITTL/COCKTT/TICKOT NOMBER)	А	١	E	3	С)	E	.	1	F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4007.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	656	6										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4008.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					4	945					1	19	13		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	78									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	193					1	19	13		
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4009.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	265					1	26	55		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	44									
APPS DENIED					1	75									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4010.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	210					2	21	0		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4011.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	438	3 4	3776									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	216									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	600									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4012.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	568	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	110									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	858									

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND	Hoi	me Purchas	se Loans		Refinan	ncinas	Home Imp	provement		Dwellings or More	Loans	cupant From s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur	ed Home	
DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/	RHS & VA	Conve	ntional	Reillian	ionigo	Loa			nilies		d D	Dwelling Columns A,		
_	А	<u> </u>	E	3	C			<u> </u>		<u> </u>		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4021.01 LOANS ORIGINATED			1	467	1	388	}								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4021.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	640											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	303	3												
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4023.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	241			2	678	}								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					2	573	3								
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4024.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1065	3	463	3								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	287	,								
APPS DENIED			2	322	1	132									
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	688											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4025.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	2395	3	740)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4031.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1426	6	2356	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	66	;								
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	454	1								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					4	1669									

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonoc	cupon*		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	cings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
· _	А	١	B	<u> </u>	C)		<u> </u>		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4033.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	2199	1	180									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	668	1	223									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4034.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	849					1	35000)				
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	980											
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4035.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1010	3	2176									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4041.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	2934	1	1350									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	5	5		1		5		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4042.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	808	1	318									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	500									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	282									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4042.02		<u></u>	<u></u>	<u></u>	<u></u>			<u></u>		<u></u>	<u></u>			<u></u>	
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	675	3	1310									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	650											
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	650											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	370									

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND	Но	me Purcha	se Loans		Refinan	cinas	Home Imp	provement		Dwellings or More	Loans	cupant From s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur	ed Home	
DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/	RHS & VA	Conve	ntional	Roman	onigo	Loa			nilies		d D	Dwelling Columns A		
_		4	E	3	C)		E		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4043.01 LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1417											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			2	1105											
APPS DENIED			2	1103	1	447									
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	1500									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					Į.	1300	•								
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4043.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	604	2	985									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			2	004	2	300									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4044.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	696											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			_	000											
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	479	1	500)								
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4051.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	2122	3	1360)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			_												
APPS DENIED					1	1305	;								
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	639											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	770)								
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4061.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	2067	2	871									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4061.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1144	2	1437									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured I	Home Dwe	ellings				Nance	ouport		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Column	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTT/TRACT NUMBER)	A		Е	3	С		Г)		E		F	G	Б, С & Б	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4071.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	250	3	306	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	10)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					2	500)								
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4081.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	554									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4081.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	260	1	228									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	211					1	21	11		
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4091.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	232	!								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	226	;								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	481											
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4101.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	788	1								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	33	1	5	;						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					2	345	i								
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4103.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	300	ı										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	120)								
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nov	aum amt		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(0,	А		Е	3	С)		E		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4104.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	595	2	353									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			2	402			1	10							
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	251											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	161											
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4111.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	225									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			2	600	2	515									
1A/NORFOLK COUNTY/4112.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	664	4	1355									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4113.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	1264									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	252	1	57									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	365									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4121.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	300	1	152									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4122.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	340									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					•	2.0									
APPS DENIED					1	200									
APPS WITHDRAWN					•	_00									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nones	aut			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Ho FHA, FSA/	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Column	ccupant s From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Δ		Е		С		Г)		E		F	G		
-	Number	\$000's		\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's		\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4123.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	837	1	50							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	732	2								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4131.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	478	3								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	230)								
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4132.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	293	3 1	141									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	237	,				1	23	37		
APPS DENIED					1	278	3								
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	115	;								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4133.00															-
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	292	2 1	154	ļ								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	100)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4134.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	185	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4134.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	325	5										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	328	3										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			-												

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hor	me Purchas	se Loans		Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More	Loans	cupant From s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/F	RHS & VA	Conve	ntional			Loa	ans	Fan	nilies		d D	Columns A		
<u>-</u>	A	<u> </u>		3	C)		E		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4135.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	422	2												
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	110									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4141.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	445	2	655									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	230									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4142.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	529	5	1234									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	623									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	403	;										
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4143.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	454							1	30)4		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			2	357	•										
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	425									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	206									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4151.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	394											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN							1	380)						
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4151.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	443	3	276	2	725									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	440	1	868	1	50)						
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	416	i										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					2	330					1	6	35		

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nones	cupant		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	icings	Home Imp Loa		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(,	А		Е	3	С)		E		F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4152.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	10			1	1	10		
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	166											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	40									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4153.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1455	1	950									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	403	3 1	242											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4161.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	548	4	866									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	174									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4161.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1279											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	882									
APPS WITHDRAWN					-										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	1035											
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4162.00			•	. 300											
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	93	i								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	455			2	20							
APPS WITHDRAWN			·				_								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	320	1								
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4163.00					•	320									
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	530											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			•	230	1	50	ı								
APPS DENIED					•	00									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	565											

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanc-	oupart		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COONTT/TRACT NOWIDER)	A		Е	,	С		[E		F	G	Б, О С Б	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4164.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	275											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	200)								
APPS DENIED					2	363	;								
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	720											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					2	510)								
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4171.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	40)						
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4172.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	383							1	13	36		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	204									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	130	1	215									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4173.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	298	1	190)				1	13	33		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	148									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4174.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	192	1	200)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	379									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4175.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	331							1	33	31		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	294					1	29	94		
APPS DENIED					1	75									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND	Hoi	me Purcha	se Loans		Refinar	ncinas	Home Imr	provement	Loans on For 5 o	Dwellings or More	Nonoc Loans Columns		Loans Manufactur	ed Home	
DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/	RHS & VA	Conve	ntional	Reiliai	icings	Loa			nilies	and		Dwelling Columns A		
_	А		E	3	C)		<u> </u>		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4175.02 LOANS ORIGINATED			3	865	i 1	110)				2	45	55		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	77	•								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4176.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	220)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4176.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	607											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4177.01															-
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	88	3								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					2	450)								
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4178.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	424	ļ								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	138	3								
APPS DENIED					1	162									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	130)								
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4178.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	156	5				1	15	6		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED											•				
APPS DENIED					1	61	1	1			1		1		
APPS WITHDRAWN					•	٠.	•								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				NI			•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conver	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactu Dwelling	red Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	111A, 1 3A/1		В		С					E.		F	Columns A G		
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4179.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	970	2	290)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	149	1	185									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4179.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	514					2	51	4		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	274											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
1A/NORFOLK COUNTY/4180.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	592	1	233									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	5	;		1		5		
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	141									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					2	289									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4180.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	748											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			2	379											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4181.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	235									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	75									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	116					1	11	6		
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4181.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	280											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	15	;						
APPS WITHDRAWN			2	516											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hor FHA, FSA/I	ne Purcha	se Loans Conver	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		В		С					E		F	G	, Б, С & Д	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4182.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	247	2	235									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	72									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	125									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					3	476									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4191.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	200	4	764									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4192.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	176									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	100											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4193.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	135	2	95									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	30									
APPS DENIED							1	3	3						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	65					1	6	65		
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4194.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	304			1	260)						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4195.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	270									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	286									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					2	135									

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured F	lome Dwe	ellings				Nana				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTT/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		В		С)		E		F	G	D, C & D	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4196.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	692	1	270)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	25									
APPS DENIED							1	3	;		1		3		
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	240											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	468									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4197.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	722	2	560)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4198.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	260	3	198									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	50)								
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4201.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	293	3 2	364	1	120)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	319			1	10)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4202.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	437	2	202									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	94					1	9	94		
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4202.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	187	3	405									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	129	2	455	1	3	,						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	129	1	240									

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured H	lome Dwe	ellings				N			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		В		С)		E		F	G	b, C & D	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4203.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	295	3	666	4	841									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	290			1	83	1	10							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	220	3	793									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4203.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	736	2	116									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	226													
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS	1	265			3	500	1								
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4211.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	125	1	10							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4212.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	2	522	. 1	243	2	240	1								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	160									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	305	1	44									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4221.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	383									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	75									
APPS DENIED							1	15							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					2	326									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4222.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1181	3	609									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	109					1	10	9		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	248									

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nones	aum ant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purcha	se Loans Conver	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		В		С				E	=		F	G	Б, С & D	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4223.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	268	1	180									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	204									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4223.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	204	2	608					1	10	4		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	131	1	224									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4224.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	336	5 2	677	3	375									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	295									
APPS DENIED					1	307									
APPS WITHDRAWN					2	23									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					2	350					1	8	5		
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4225.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	177	7	1111							1	9	8		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	152	1	240	1								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4225.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	181	1	200	1								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	217									
APPS DENIED					2	204									
APPS WITHDRAWN					_	201									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4226.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	310	ı								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED	1	319)			010									
APPS DENIED	•	310	•		1	325									
APPS WITHDRAWN					'	020									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	170									

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonoc	supant		0-	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conver	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	А		В	3	C)		<u> </u>		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4227.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	448	3	308									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	75									
APPS DENIED					1	92	1	15			1	9	2		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4228.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	124	2	627									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	242	. 1	210	2	85					1	21	0		
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	216							1	21	6		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4231.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	3250	2	1347	1	140							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	100	1	808									
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	313											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					2	1071									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4401.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	130	2	494									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	232									
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	360									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	115	1	344					1	11	5		
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4412.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	35									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4412.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	495	1	138									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	312									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Mana			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conver	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp			Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	,		В		С							F	Columns A,	В, С & D	
-	A Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	#000'a	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	
	Number	φυυυ S	Number	φυυυ 5	Number	φυυυ 5	Number	φυυυ 5	Number	φυυυ 5	Number	φυυυ 5	Number	φυυυ S	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4412.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	196											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	417											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			2	624											
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4421.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	300	1	106									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4421.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	143	1										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	25									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4421.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	736	3	691	1	15							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	12							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4422.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	130	1	50							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	50							
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4422.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	869	1	102									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	213									

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured l	Home Dwe	ellings				Nones	au mant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactu Dwelling	red Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		Е		С					E		F	Columns A G		
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4431.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	430	2	221									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4431.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	634	1	66	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	200	1	3	3		2	20	0		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4561.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	682	2	143									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED	1	260)												
APPS DENIED					1	215	;								
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	169)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	342	!								
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4561.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	206	3		2	395	;				1	21	8		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	486	i				1	18	6		
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	110)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4562.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	109)				1	10	9		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	170	1	223	1								
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4563.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	162	!								

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Ho FHA, FSA/	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fan		Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(6.77.276677.77.00.07.136.00.22.17)	Δ		В	3	С)	ı	=		F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4563.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	441	1	50							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	217									
APPS DENIED			1	175	1	275									
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	248									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	27	2	520)				1	2	.7		
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4564.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	150)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	160	1	110)								
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4564.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	754	2	471									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	25									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	160	2	418									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4572.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1926	2	1260)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	676											
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5001.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	344									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5001.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	113									

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Name -	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(,	А		Е	3	С)	E	<u> </u>		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5001.04 LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1047											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			2	1047											
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	453			1	245							
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5011.01				400				243							
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	30									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED						30									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	1340	ı								
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5011.02						1010									
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1792	3	1874									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					3	1813									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					4	2445									
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5012.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			5	4320			1	714							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	325	1	714							
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5012.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	660	2	850									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5021.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	10							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	10							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured I	Home Dwe	ellings				Non			•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Ho FHA, FSA/	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(GIATE/GOOM I / HOME NOMBER)	Д		Е	3	С)	ı	E		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5021.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	776	3	407									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	200	1	10)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5022.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	352	1	150)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	60											
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5031.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	830	4	1051									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	20)						
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	150)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5031.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	810	5	1448									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	20)								
APPS DENIED							1	335	;						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5041.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	592									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	30)								
APPS DENIED			1	500	1	252									
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	417									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	252									
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5041.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	397	2	1084	3	725					1	32	4		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	1248									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					2	726									

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nones	au mant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(0,0.0,,	А		Е	3	С)	E			F	G	•	
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5051.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	368	3		1	349									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	15									
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5051.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1180	1	338									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	80											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5052.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	300	ı										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			2	750	1	244									
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5061.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	443	3	248									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	187					1	18	37		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5061.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	400	2	645									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	115									
APPS DENIED					1	405									
APPS WITHDRAWN					2	332					1	23	32		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	110									
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	319	3	617									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	25									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	215									

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and Ma	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanan			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hon FHA, FSA/F	ne Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Nonoco Loans Columns	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	red Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	гпа, гза/г А		Conve		С				. a		and	=	Columns A		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	268	3 1	218	2	319					1	21	8		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	376											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	150		734									
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5071.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					4	965									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	150											
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5071.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	6862	1	505					1	50	5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5071.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	352	2	500									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	342	1	210									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5081.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	583									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	56									
APPS DENIED			1	260	1	390									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	68									
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5081.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	120									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	105									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	140	ı								

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Non	our ont			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp Loa		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Manufac Dwelli	ins On tured Home ngs From A, B, C & D	
(0,	А		Е	3	С)	ı	Ē		F		G	
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Numbe	s \$000's	_
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5082.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	261	1	350) 1	345									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	7	,		2		7 1		6
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	28									
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5091.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	600	2	845									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			2	234	1	60									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5091.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	320	5	726									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	208	1	5	5						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					2	156									
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5101.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	156									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	17	,						
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	204									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					•	201									
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5102.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	314	3	510	1				1	2	17		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			_	011	ŭ	2.0					•	-			
APPS DENIED			2	272)		1	10)						
APPS WITHDRAWN			_	_12	•			10	•						
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			2	140)										
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5103.00				140	,										
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	273	1												
APPS WITHDRAWN	'	213	,												
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
FILES OLUSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Manaa			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTT/TRACT NUMBER)	A		E	3	С		Г)		E		F	G		
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5104.00 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	10)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5105.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED	2	268	3												
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	95	;										
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	263	3						1	26	3		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5105.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	333	3												
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	155	5										
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	131					1	13	31		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5105.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	258	3								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5106.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	689)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5107.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	10)						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	307	7 1	335	5										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			2	460)										

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured l	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanaa			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwellings	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		Е		С					E		F F	Columns A,	В, С & D	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	•	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5108.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	262	2										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	250)										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	163	}								
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5109.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	324	ļ										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	10)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5112.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	183	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	2	402	2				1	10)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5113.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	210)										
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5113.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	189)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5114.00						<u> </u>			<u> </u>						
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	125	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	175	;				1	17	75		

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonco	cupant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas		ntional	Refinan	icings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns		Loan: Manufactu Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(02,000,	А		Е	3	С)		E		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5115.00 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	299	2	218											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5116.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	112											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	2	419	2	281	1	25	1	15							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	112	1	179					1	17	79		
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5117.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	357	2	370									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5117.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	185											
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5201.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	81									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	396									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5202.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	126									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanaa	our ont			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 c Fam		Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(STATE/GOONTT/TRACT NOMBER)	Α		E	,	С)	E	<u> </u>		F	G	, D, O Q D	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5202.02 LOANS ORIGINATED	1	337	· 1	190	5	721									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	322									
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5211.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	411	1	158					1	15	8		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					2	257									
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5212.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	312	!												
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5212.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	167	•		1	160									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	275									
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	275											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	30									
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5221.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	238	1	351							1	35	1		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5221.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	273	3	840									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	198											
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	160											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and M	1anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinar	cings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More pilies	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
,	А		E	3	С		[=		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5231.00 LOANS ORIGINATED					2	266									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					2	200									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	263									
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5232.01					'	200									
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	143									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					•	140									
APPS DENIED	1	216	;												
APPS WITHDRAWN	•	2.0	,												
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5232.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	310) 1	38	1	3	\						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	10)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	150)										
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5241.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	320									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5241.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	117	7 2	295									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	357									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5251.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	310) 1	107									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN									1	33100)				
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/		me Purchas			Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C	Loans Manufactu Dwelling	red Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/		Conve				Loa					d D	Columns A		
-	A			<u> </u>	C)		<u> </u>		F	_ <u> </u>		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5251.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	370	1	115									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	200									
APPS DENIED			1	150											
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	40									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5252.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	365											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	119					1	11	9		
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5252.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	275									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5261.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	342	2		1	133									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	305	,												
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	255									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					·	200									
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5301.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	100	1	175	1	12)		2	27	' 5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			•	.00	1	182			=		_		•		
APPS DENIED						102									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5302.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	174											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			ı	174											
APPS DENIED															
APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	Nanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nov	aun ant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Ho FHA, FSA/	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant s From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(CTATE/COCKT I/ TIALOT NOMBER)	Δ		Е	3	С)	ı	E		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5303.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	133	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	10							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	276									
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5304.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	199	9										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	25									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	208									
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5305.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	231									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	8							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5306.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	536	5 1	34					1	6	88		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	40)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5307.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	635	5 3	998									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	200)										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5308.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	283	3 4	918									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured I	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	aun ant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Nonoco Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTT/TRACT NOMBER)	A		Е	3	С		Г)	E	Ē		F	G		
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5308.02													_		
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	1163	1				1	8	5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED						000									
APPS DENIED					1	293	1								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	139	2	299					2	36	9		
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5309.01					_										
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	264		424									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED					1	33	•								
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	256							1	25	6		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					2	249)								
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5309.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	168	3	574									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	15	;								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5401.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	304											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5401.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	100											
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5401.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	256											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	156	;								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	185	;				1	18	5		

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Manag			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Ho FHA, FSA/	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans Columns	cupant From S A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(OTATE/OCONTT/TRACT NOMBER)	Δ		E	3	С		Г)	E	<u> </u>		F	G		
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5411.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	466									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	40)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5421.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	275	5 2	537	7 2	362					1	16	67		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	212									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5421.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	231									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	278									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5422.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	221	I										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5423.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	256	S 2	439									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	30)								
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	372	-	00									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			•	012	-										
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5431.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	106	5 1	8	1						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					•	.00		0	•						
APPS DENIED							1	15							
APPS WITHDRAWN							'	13	•						
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
TILLO GLOGLD FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

Report Date: 05/21/2015

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufacture	d Home Dw	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Ho	me Purchas	se Loans		Refina	ancings	Home Imp	orovement	For 5	Dwellings or More	Loans	cupant From s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	red Home	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/	RHS & VA	Conve	ntional		_	Lo	ans	Fan	nilies		d D	Columns A		
<u>-</u>	А	١	E	3		C		D		E		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5441.00 LOANS ORIGINATED			1	316	5 2	376	6								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	5	;						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					2	491									
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5442.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	160)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	15	5								
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5451.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	230)										
APPS DENIED					1	320)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5452.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	289)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	175	;						1	17	75		
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5453.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	3	3		1		3		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5454.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	533	3 1	85	5								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	145	5				1	14	1 5		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	300)										

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured H	lome Dwe	ellings				Nones	our ont			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTT/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		Е		С)		E		F	G	D, С & D	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5601.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					4	874	. 1	10			1	14	9		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	351	1	210)								
APPS DENIED					2	727	•								
APPS WITHDRAWN	1	401			1	35	;								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS	1	243	3												
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5611.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	881									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	2	736	;		1	344	. 1	5							
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	213	1	389)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0001.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	240	2	796	i								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	350)								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0002.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	300	2	336	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	300											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0003.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	221									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	225											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0003.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	265									

INSTITUTION: 0003303298 - 9 CITIZENS BANK, NA

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	fanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/		ne Purchas		-41	- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C	Loans Manufactu Dwelling	red Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/I		Conve				Loa -					d D _	Columns A		
_	A		B		C							F	_ <u> </u>		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	210)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0005.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	274					1	27	4		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0005.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	194													
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0005.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	151									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	245	5						1	24	5		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0006.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	760)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0008.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	517					1	41	7		
APPS WITHDRAWN					3	560									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	168									

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and M	/lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND	Но	me Purcha	se Loans		- Refinan	cinas	Home Imp	provement	Loans on For 5 o	Dwellings or More	Loans	cupant From s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home	
DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/	RHS & VA	Conve	ntional		g-	Loa			nilies	an		Columns A		
<u>-</u>	P	١	E	3	C)		<u> </u>		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0101.04 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	310)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0102.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	280)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	30)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	30)								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0108.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	1750) 1	310)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	311	1						1	3′	11		
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	433	;				1	43	33		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0108.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	2540) 1	30)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0202.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	80)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	240)				1	24	10		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	238	;				1	23	38		

Report Date: 05/21/2015

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and N	Nanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Mana			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	cupant From s A, B, C	Loans Manufactu Dwelling	red Home js From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	111A, 1 3A/1		E		С					E		F	Columns A G		
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0203.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	400							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0203.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	120									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0301.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	288									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	75									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0302.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	10			1	1	0 1	10	
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0303.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	320									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	252					1	25	52		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0304.00			<u></u>	<u></u>	<u></u>		<u></u>			<u></u>					
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	184					1	18	34		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nones	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(,	А		Е	1	С)	1	E		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0305.00					2	400									
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	122									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED															
APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	345											
			<u> </u>	345											
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0401.00 LOANS ORIGINATED			2	883	2	1046									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			2	003	1	417									
APPS DENIED					1	417									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0403.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1546	1	15									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			ŭ	.0.0	•										
APPS DENIED							1	25			1	2	.5		
APPS WITHDRAWN							·				·	_			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					3	677					1	17	7		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0404.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	350									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0408.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	663	1	294					1	25	i3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0501.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	15							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and M	anufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				NI				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(STATE/SSSIATT/TRACT NOMBER)	А		E	3	С)	1	=		F	G	2,0 42	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0502.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	275	2	217	2	483									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	80									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	116									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0504.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	142									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	320									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0505.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	205											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0506.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	10)						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	363	i								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0507.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	279											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	428	1	130	1	10)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0509.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	454											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

INSTITUTION: 0003303298 - 9 CITIZENS BANK, NA

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Name -	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	С				1	E		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0510.00 LOANS ORIGINATED					1	160	ı								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0511.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					4	1078	,				1	45	57		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	315	;								
APPS DENIED			1	470)		6	57							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	294	1	467	•								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0512.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	460)		1	188	2	20							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	10							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0601.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	882	2 1	315	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	375	;										
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	40)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0602.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	417	•										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	244									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0603.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	443	3 1	250)				1	25	50		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nans -	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conver	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(6.7.1.2,000.1.1,7.1.1.0.1.1.0.1.1.2.1.1,	А		В	,	С		Г)		E		F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0604.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	452	1	372									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0605.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	598	1	191					2	47	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0606.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	290	1	88									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0608.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	258	1	203	}				1	25	8		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	5			1		5		
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	160)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0610.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	348							1	18	88		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	188											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0612.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	2145	3	1980	1	100	2	1382	2				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured l	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	our ont			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Ho FHA, FSA/	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		В		С		[F	≣		F	G	Б, С & D	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0701.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	719	1	777	,								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	276	6				1	27	6		
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	415	5								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					2	957	7								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0702.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	119)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	413	1						1	41	3		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0703.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	702											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	236	6				1	23	6		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0705.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	200)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS	1	454	1												
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0706.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	735	1	1184	ļ.				1	23	5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	1280)										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0707.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	306	6				1	30	6		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	25	5								
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	45									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings							_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans	cupant From s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	red Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	111A, 1 3A/1		E		С		200		E			F	Columns A G		
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0708.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	234					1	23	34		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	263	}										
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0709.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	668	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0711.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	952									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			2	271											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0712.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	179									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0801.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	139					1	13	9		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	140					1	14	-0		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	120									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0805.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	10)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	Nanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nov	au mant		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(GTATE/GGGATT) THAT THOMBERLY	А		Е	3	С)	E	.		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0806.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	230									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0809.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	745									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0811.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	607									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0813.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	286	6										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	10)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	276	5 1	25									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0814.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	628									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	88									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	189									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0815.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	170									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanc-	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant s From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(entre de la mental de la menta	А		Е	3	С)		≣		F	G	_,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0817.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	272	2	481									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0818.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	161									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	196									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	177					1	17	77		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0819.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	355											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	15							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0820.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	357	1	230									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0821.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	273									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	74	4	45							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0901.00		<u></u>			<u></u>			<u></u>			<u></u>			<u></u>	
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	427	1	10)						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	533											

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas		ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
` <u> </u>	А	١	E	3	C)		E	F	F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0903.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	113	1								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	193					1	19	13		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	272	1	184					2	45	66		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0904.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	199	1	5	;						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0906.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	15	;						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0907.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	203	1	352	!				1	20	13		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0910.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	60	1	100)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0911.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	354					1	32	.9		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					-	50.					•	02	-		
APPS DENIED	1	403			2	754	. 1	10	1						
APPS WITHDRAWN	'	100			1	43		10							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	40	•								

INSTITUTION: 0003303298 - 9 CITIZENS BANK, NA

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured I	Home Dwe	ellings				Nones	au mant		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 c Fam		Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(CITTE/OCCITITITION OF NOMBER)	А		Е	3	С)	E	=		F	G	, , , , , ,	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0912.00 LOANS ORIGINATED					1	334									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					ı	334									
APPS DENIED			1	207											
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	207											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0913.00 LOANS ORIGINATED			1	349	2	223					1	_	60		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	349	2	223					'		00		
APPS DENIED					1	120									
APPS WITHDRAWN					ı	120									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0914.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	110									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED	1	392)		'	110									
APPS DENIED		332	-												
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0915.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	388											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			•	300											
APPS DENIED					3	1023					1	18	sn.		
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	290		1020									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				200	1	320	ı								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0916.00						020									
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	414					1	14	1		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			2	646							2	64	6		
APPS WITHDRAWN			_	2 10							_		-		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	100									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0917.00					•										
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	179											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			_												
APPS DENIED							2	15	;						
APPS WITHDRAWN							_								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conver	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COONTT/TRACT NOMBER)	A		В	3	С		[)	1	E		F	G	Б, О С Б	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0918.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	296	;										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0919.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	393	3 1	339)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	81	2	360									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0920.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	140	1	10							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	15									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0921.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	331	1 1	272	!										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					2	438									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0922.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	504	. 2	517					1	20)7		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	10							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	423					1	42	23		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0923.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	185									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured l	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanaa	au nant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant s From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(0,	А		Е	3	С					E		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0924.00 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	280)								
APPS WITHDRAWN			2	296											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	427											
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1001.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	5							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	320	3	458	;								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1002.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							2	21							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	216	i								
APPS DENIED							1	5							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	73	;								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	221	3	706											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	288	3 2	219											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1004.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	318	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	460)		2	566	;								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS	1	304	ļ												
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1005.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	471	3	496	1	168	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					3	463	1	15							
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	220)										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					2	298	}								

INSTITUTION: 0003303298 - 9 CITIZENS BANK, NA

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanc -	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Loans Columns	ccupant s From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactu Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	С)		.		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1006.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	279											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	104											
APPS DENIED			1	87	1	138	1	10							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	94											
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1006.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	426											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1007.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	398	4	691					1	39	98		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1008.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	289									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1009.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	833											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	7							
APPS DENIED					1	181	1	15							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1010.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	240											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	193									
APPS DENIED	1	217	3	462											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	203											

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND _	Hoi	me Purcha	se Loans		Refinan	cinas	Home Imp	rovement		Dwellings or More	Loans	cupant From s A, B, C	Loans Manufactu	ed Home	
DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/	RHS & VA	Conve	ntional	Reillan	cirigs	Loa			nilies		d D	Dwelling Columns A		
_	А	١	E	3	C)		E		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1010.02 LOANS ORIGINATED			1	289	ı										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	442	2								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1011.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	464											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					3	645	;				2	39	15		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1011.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	869	1	283	3				1	34	.9		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	318	3								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1101.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	183	1	233	3								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	10)								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1102.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	412	!										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	15	;								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1103.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	188	3	397	•								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	27	•								
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	63									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					2	167									

Report Date: 05/21/2015

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanaaa			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/		ne Purchas			Refina	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on D	More	Nonocci Loans F Columns	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/F			entional	_		Loa		Famili	es	and		Columns A,	B, C & D	
_	A Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	E Number	\$000's	F Number		G Number	\$000's	
MA (OUEFOLK OOUNT) ((4404 04										Ψ0000		40000			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1104.01 LOANS ORIGINATED					2	276									
					2	376									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	826					1	36	54		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS	1	287													
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1104.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	242	2 2	334									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	245									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1105.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	250) 1	280)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	345									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1105.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	498									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	128									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	315									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1106.01					•										
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	534	3	725									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			•												
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1106.07															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	50									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					ı	50									
			^	F 40											
APPS DENIED			3	546)										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

INSTITUTION: 0003303298 - 9 CITIZENS BANK, NA

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				NI			•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	icings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactu Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(entre de la contraction de la	А		В	3	С)	ı	=		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	844											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.05															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	794	2	748									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	417									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					2	729									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1202.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	167									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	75									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					2	722									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1203.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	3	3						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	15	j						
APPS DENIED					2	691	2	20)		1	1	0		
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	26									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1204.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	85	2	605									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	300)						
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	70											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	255									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1205.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	729											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	220											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Manaa			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTT/TRACT NUMBER)	A		Е	3	С		Г)	ı	E		F	G	Б, С С В	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1207.00 LOANS ORIGINATED			1	381							1	38	1		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			•								·	-	•		
APPS DENIED					1	125					1	125	5		
APPS WITHDRAWN						.20					·	,	•		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1301.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	863	6	1198	1	5			2	436	3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	90									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	210									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1302.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	477	1	90							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	380											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	224									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1303.00															•
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	936	1	75							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	121									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1304.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	185											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	921											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	50									
APPS DENIED					2	505	1	4							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured l	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More milies	Loans Columns	ccupant s From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COONTI/TRACT NOMBER)	A		Е	3	С		Г)		E		F	G	В, О Ф В	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's		\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.05 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	323	3 1	4	ļ		1		4		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.07															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	150)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			2	345	5 1	50)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1402.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	249)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1402.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	195	5		1	309)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	350) 1	330)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					2	524									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1403.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	807	' 1	350) 1	25	5						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			3	522	2		3	69)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	250)								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1404.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	270)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	340											
APPS DENIED	1	476	3				1	15	5						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					5	790	١				1	1	02		

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nones	cupant		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns		Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
· _	А		E	3	C)		E		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1601.01 LOANS ORIGINATED					3	733									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	5							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	152									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1602.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	300)				1	30	00		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1603.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	10							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1604.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			2	345	5										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1605.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	540)		1	10							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	178	1	10							
APPS WITHDRAWN	1	599)												
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1605.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	65			1	900)				
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	119	3	22			1		2		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	Nanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nov	our ont			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(0,0.0,,	А		Е	3	С)	I	E		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1606.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	210)				1	21	0		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	269)								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1606.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	491	1		1	200)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1701.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			7	1538	3 1	220)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	54	1		3	30)						
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	380) 1	15	;								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1702.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	65	5										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	150) 1	10)						
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	355	5 1	242	2								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					2	386	;								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1703.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	256	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	10)						
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			2	298	3										
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1704.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	155	5										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	lome Dwe	ellings				Mana				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(OTATE/OCONTI/THATOT NOMBER)	А		В	3	С)		E		F	G	2,002	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1705.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	147	7										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	80)								
APPS DENIED							1	10							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1705.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	324	1												
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1706.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	220) 2	390)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	175									
APPS DENIED							2	20							
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	222									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					•										
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1707.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	182									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1707.02					ı	102	•								
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	334	1		1	314	. 1	10			1	31	1		
	ı	334		000		314	. 1	10			1	31	4		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED	٠	00	1	290			•	,-					-		
APPS DENIED	1	334	1 1	279	,		2	15			1		5		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1708.00					_								_		
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	470	1	50			1	19)/		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	15							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nans -	ouport		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ncings		provement ans	Loans on For 5 o Fam		Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
, _	А		Е	3)	E	<u> </u>		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1801.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	532	2	292	2								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	185	5								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1803.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	876	2	225	5								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1804.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	60)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	264											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1805.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	156	1	85	5								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	112	. 1	10)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS	1	418	}												
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/9813.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	278	1	204	ļ								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/9817.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	46	6								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

INSTITUTION: 0003303298 - 9 CITIZENS BANK, NA

SECTION 1 - PROPERTY LOCATED IN MSA/MD WHERE INSTITUTION HAS A HOME OR BRANCH OFFICE

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	n 1- to 4-Fa	amily and Ma	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND	Hoi	me Purchas	e Loans		Refinar	ncinas	Home Imp	rovement	Loans on I For 5 o		Nonoce Loans Columns	From	Loans Manufactur Dwellings	ed Home	
DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/	RHS & VA	Conve	ntional		90	Loa		Fam	ilies	and	' ' '	Columns A,		
<u>-</u>	А		E	3	C)	E	<u> </u>		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MSA/MD(TOTAL)															
LOANS ORIGINATED	33	9878	367	133041	447	111999	31	2181	3	2282	51	11973			
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED	3	971	12	4544	38	6107	5	122	1	35000	3	650			
APPS DENIED	23	6911	75	15609	145	34073	97	1586			41	5991	2	16	
APPS WITHDRAWN	2	1000	36	12148	59	10810	1	380	1	33100	8	2089			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS	6	1971	52	16016	183	43456	2	959			28	4958			
NVALID GEOGRAPHIC IDENTIFIERS 2/ LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
SECTION 2 - PROPERTY NOT LOCATED IN MSA	/MDS WHERE	INSTITUTIO	ON HAS HO	ME OR BRA	ANCH OFFI	CES									
LOANS ORIGINATED	331	47253	2374	800328	1920	382558	140	25305			872	261246	22	161	
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED	28	4618	193	69324	191	47104	16	5886	1	20000	93	39004	2	20	
APPS DENIED	95	13400	253	91398	604	107372	325	10575			181	32899	35	206	
APPS WITHDRAWN	54	6808	230	86873	308	57533	3	445			99	30839			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS	35	4206	233	92099	819	143546	3	650			178	41155			
IVALID MSA/MD NUMBERS 2/															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

Report Date: 05/21/2015



Santander Bank

Sovereign Bank 13-1

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured l	Home Dwe	ellings				Mana			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		В		С		[)		≣		F	G		
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	-	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4001.00 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	192	2				1	19	2		
APPS DENIED					•	.02	•				·		_		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4002.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	400)		1	22	!						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4003.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	737	•								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	350)						1	35	0		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4004.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	742	2 2	641									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4005.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1167	,						1	41	7		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	310)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4006.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1357	7 3	2075	5				1	14	4		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana-	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ncings		provement	Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(•=,	А		Е	3	C	;	[)	E	<u> </u>	1	F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4007.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	503	1	400	1	200	1	1400	1	400)		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4008.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1662	1	417									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4009.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	647											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4010.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	330)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4011.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	692											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4012.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			5	2779	4	1557									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	620											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	unont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(•=,	А		Е	3	С)	E		1	=	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4021.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	676					1	22	.2		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	260											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	200									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4021.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	238											
APPS DENIED					1	288									
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	170	1	217									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4022.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	185											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4024.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1220	2	786									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	322									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4025.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	378	,												
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4031.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	793	4	2549	1	245							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	60	1	50)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
,	А		В	1	С)		=		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4033.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	2106	2	1572									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	848									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4034.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1672	3	1470									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4035.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	2352	1	379									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	487									
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	465									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4041.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	466											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	475	;						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4042.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	1000	1	220									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN							1	350)						
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4042.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	792	1	505									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nans-	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(CTATE/COONTY/TRACT NOWIDER)	Α		Е	,	С)	E			F	G	D, 0 Q D	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4043.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	2800	2	889									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	100											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4043.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	414	2	781									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	580											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4044.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	550											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4051.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	960	2	826									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	1000	1								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4061.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	330									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4061.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1244	3	1580									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupont		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More pilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A.	ed Home s From	
(6.7.1.2.1.4)	А		В	3	С)		Ē		F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4071.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	327											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN						000									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	200	1								
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4081.01			3	000	. 4	1120									
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	808	3 4	1136	•								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	205									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS						200	1								
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4081.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	484	5	1226	:				1	24	14		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			_	10 1		1220	•				•		•		
APPS DENIED					1	300	1								
APPS WITHDRAWN					•	000	'								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4091.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	906	5 1	110)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4091.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	692	. 1	55	5						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	100)										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	140)								
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4101.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	239	2	825	5 2	819)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	404									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured F	Home Dwe	ellings				Nans -	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FRA, FSA/I		Conve		С		[F		and	טנ F	Columns A,	B, C & D	
_	Number		Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA ALODEOLIZ COLINITY//4402 00				•		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·				•					
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4103.00 LOANS ORIGINATED					1	160									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4104.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1032											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	209	1	580									
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	364											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4111.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	329									
APPS DENIED			1	250											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4112.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1062	2	603									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	416	1	327									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4113.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	728	1	335									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	514	1	25	i						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4113.02					<u> </u>										
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	248	2	463									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	25	1						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupont		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A.	ed Home s From	
(6.7712,000.11.771.10.11.01.0	А		В	3	С				Е	Ē		F	G	'	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4121.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1289	6	1895									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4122.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	900	1	205									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	365					1	36	5		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4123.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	2005	2	1049									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	692									
APPS DENIED					1	625									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	470)								
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4131.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	342	2	534									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	220											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4132.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1153	3	868									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	132											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4133.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	518	1	328									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured	Home Dw	ellings				Nans -	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	ne Purcha	se Loans Conver	ntional	Refina	ncings		orovement ans	Loans on For 5 o Fam		Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTT/TRACT NUMBER)	A		В	.	C	;	Γ	D	F	≣		F	G	D, C & D	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4134.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	636	1	342	2								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4134.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	342	1	366	6								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4135.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	412											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4141.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1170	1	975	5								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	410											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4142.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1265	1	318	3								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	129											
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4143.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	1520	2	871					1	10	12		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Non				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling: Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(•=,	А		В	3	С)	Е	.		F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4151.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	1226	3	887									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	308											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4151.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	302	2	265									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4152.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	265											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4153.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	536											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4161.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1779	1	635									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	953	;								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4161.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	504	1	638									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanc-	ouport		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp Loa		For 5 c	Dwellings or More pilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(А		Е	3	С		С)	E	=		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4162.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	914			1	160							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	20							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4163.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	520	1	80)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	261					1	26	51		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4164.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	464	2	735	i								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4171.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	515	5 6	1979	2	321									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	190	2	323	2	45							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4172.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			7	1325	2	375	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	73	1								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4173.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	50							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	140)								

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Non	aum amt			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(STATE/COONTT/TRACT NOWIDER)	A		Е	3	С		Г)	ı	E		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's		\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4174.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	417	•										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4175.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	280	2	384					1	13	4		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					3	507	1	70)		1	7	0		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4175.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	947									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	253	1								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4176.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	617	•										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	75									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4176.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	496	;										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	100)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4177.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	189									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nans-	aunart		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoce Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
,	А		E	3	С		[=		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4177.02 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	100)								
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	362											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4178.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	314	1 1	215	1	300)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4179.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	240	4	961									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	168									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4179.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	339	2	286									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4180.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	689							1	23	30		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	350)				1	35	60		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4180.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	798	1	150)				1	15	60		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	150)						
APPS DENIED					2	408	1	90)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanaa			•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conver	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		В		С		[E		F	G	, Б, С & D	
-	Number	\$000's		\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4181.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	324	3	737	•				1	36	8		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4181.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	270	1	176	i								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	284											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4182.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	791	3	725	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	55	;								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4191.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	776							1	20	00		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	50)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4192.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	921	2	606	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4193.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	120	2	630)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	128	1				1	12	18		
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	120	1										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nans-	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Nonoce Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(entre country nation not not not not not not not not not n	А		Е	3	С)	E	≣		F	G	_,	
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4194.00 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	276	i								
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4195.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	360	1	222	!								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4196.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	830	2	378	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4197.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1040	1	335	i								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	480	1	360)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4198.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	121									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4201.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	339	1	35	5						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupont		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A,	ed Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	С)	E	=		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4202.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED	2	569	2	339											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	237													
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4202.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			7	1287	2	554					1	17	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	286											
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	161									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4203.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	623	1	165	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	198											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4203.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			8	1856	3	579	1	243	}						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	245	1	220)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4211.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	847											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	224									
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	268	1								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4212.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	417	4	931									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	243	i										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana-	aunart		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conver	ntional	Refina	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A.	ed Home s From	
(entre de la recombert)	А		В	;	C)		=	ı	F	G	_,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4221.00 LOANS ORIGINATED			1	416	i										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	250											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4222.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	977											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	259											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4223.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	280)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4223.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	478	1	176	i								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	104	ļ.						
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	85											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4224.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	1045	4	883	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	282											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4225.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	345							1	34	! 5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nans-	ouport		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoce Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A.	ed Home s From	
(А		В	3	C		[)	Е			F	G	•	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4225.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	178	1	417	•								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4226.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	230	1	225	5								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	356											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4227.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	140	1	129)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4228.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	165	5								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4231.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			8	7677	2	997	,				2	212	20		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	51									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4401.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	817	2	727	,								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	118	3								
APPS DENIED					1	30)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

	Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Non			_	
			ntional	Refinar	cings			For 5 o	r More	Loans Columns	From S A, B, C	Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home s From	
,				C				F	=					
Number			\$000's	Number			\$000's	Number	\$000's		•	Number	\$000's	
		1	188	3										
				1	366	5								
		1	336	;										
		1	158	}										
		1	195	;										
		2	573	3										
		1	440)										
		•												
		2	740)										
		1	92	2										
			02											
		1	303	3										
		· ·	300	•										
		1	145	i 1	175	;								
			1-10		170	•								
		1	115											
	FHA, FSA/I	Home Purchas FHA, FSA/RHS & VA A	Home Purchase Loans FHA, FSA/RHS & VA	Home Purchase Loans FHA, FSA/RHS & VA	Home Purchase Loans FHA, FSA/RHS & VA	Home Purchase Loans FHA, FSA/RHS & VA	FHA, FSA/RHS & VA Conventional Refinancings Home Impactor Number \$000's Number \$000's Number \$000's Number 1 188 1 336	Home Purchase Loans FHA, FSA/RHS & VA RHA, FSA/	Home Purchase Loans on Find, FSA/RHS & VA Conventional A B C D D E E E E E E E E	Home Purchase Loans Home Improvement Loans Home Improvement Loans Friday Friday	Home Purchase Loans FHA, FSA/RHS & VA Conventional B	Home Purchase Loans on Dwelling For 5 or Morne Families For Morne Families For 5 or Morne Families For Morne Families For 5 or Morne Families For Morne Families	Home Purchase Loans From Columns A Conventional A B C D E E E E E E E E E	Number Purchase Loans Component Component

Report Date: 05/21/2015

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	our ont			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/		ne Purcha			Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More		From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	red Home	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/F		Conve		C		Loa			nilies E	and	d D F	Columns A		
-	A Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		G Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4422.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	134											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS									1	750)				
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4431.01											<u> </u>				
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	519	5	1005									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					4	418	1	15							
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	68									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS						00									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4431.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	416	4	805					1	13	35		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			•		•	-					•				
APPS DENIED			1	204			1	42							
APPS WITHDRAWN			•	201	1	249									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS						243									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4561.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	436	2	822									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			-	100	_	OLL									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4561.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	251	1	279									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			•	201		2,0									
APPS DENIED	1	270	1												
APPS WITHDRAWN		270	,												
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4562.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	167	, 1	70											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED		107		70											
APPS DENIED	1	167	,												
APPS WITHDRAWN	ı	107	1	153											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			ı	100											

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Name -	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	icings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	С		Г)	1	E		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4563.01 LOANS ORIGINATED			1	272											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	144	2	379											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4563.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	594	1	146	;				1	12	22		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	125							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4564.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	279											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4571.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	331	1	217	1	196	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	331	1	352											
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	52	!								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4572.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			6	3727	3	1770)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	800											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5001.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	550)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				N			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/		me Purchas			Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More	Loans Columns	cupant From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/	RHS & VA	Conve				Loa			nilies		d D	Columns A		
_	Δ	١	B	3	C)		<u>E</u>		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5001.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	560											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	300)								
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	340											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5011.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	760)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	225	5 1	20)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5011.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1312	2	957	•								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	176											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5012.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	948	1	970)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5012.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1310	1	387	,								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	365			1	100)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	250											
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5021.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	122	2 1	154			1	15	54		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	140									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	227	•								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					•										

Report Date: 05/21/2015

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupont		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ncings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(==,	А		Е	}	C	;	[)		≣		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5021.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	184	2	235	1								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	100)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5022.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	761											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
1A/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5031.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	332	2	609)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	567											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5031.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	926	2	600)				1	32	22		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	387											
APPS DENIED					1	365	1								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5041.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	891	1	335	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	417	1	45	;						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5041.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	730	3	1461									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	667	•								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	nunant		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conver	ntional	Refina	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(617112700011117111011101112111)	А		В	3	C		[)	E		1	F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5051.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	376	3	911					1	22	5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5051.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	792	1	320)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	175											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5052.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	400	2	378	3				1	278	3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	840							1	84)		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5061.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	400							1	400)		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			2	834											
APPS DENIED			1	289											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5061.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	548	3	1012	2				1	9)		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	315	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(А		Е	3	С)	E	.		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.03 LOANS ORIGINATED					2	490	1								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					-	100									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	854	. 1	239)				1	40)8		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			ŭ	551	•						•		-		
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	277	•								
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5071.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	578	3	1393	1								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	50							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5071.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	250	1	657									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	863							1	86	3		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5071.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	1123	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			2	527											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	315	;								
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5081.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	200	1	110							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	238	;								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupont		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(,	А		Е	3	С	;)		E		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5081.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	410)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	60)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5082.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	238	3 4	586									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	70)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5091.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	702	2 3	903	,								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	484									
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	298	3										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					2	577									
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5091.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	200) 2	366									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	60)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5101.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	351	1	28									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	218	1	160)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5102.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	270) 1	238					1	23	8		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/		me Purcha		ational	Refinar	icings		orovement	For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactu Dwelling	red Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/I		Conve		0						and	ט ט F	Columns A		
-	A		B		C			<u> </u>		<u> </u>			_ <u> </u>		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000°s	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000°s	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5103.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	170)				1	17	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5104.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	449)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	176							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5105.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	145	5 2	274	1								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			2	320)						1	12	.0		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5105.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	86	6						1	8	6		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	80)										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5105.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	256	6										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5106.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	447	1	176	3				1	17	'6		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	197	7								

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nama	unon t		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/		ne Purcha			Refinar	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoco Loans Columns	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/F		Conve		_		Loa				and		Columns A,		
_	A Number		Number	\$000's	Number		Number			\$000's		\$000's	G	\$000's	
	Number	φυυυ s	Number	\$000 S	Number	\$000 S	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000 S	Number	\$000 S	Number	\$000 S	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5107.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	320	1										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	200	3	433			3	43	3		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5108.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	196			1	19	6		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	275	2	366					1	19	6		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5111.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	177	7												
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	233											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			•	200											
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5112.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	121	1	144					1	12	1		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED													•		
APPS DENIED					1	145									
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	154		140					1	15	4		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			ı	134							'	13	T		
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5113.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	228											
			2	220											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					4	000					4	00	2		
APPS DENIED					1	233					1	23	3		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5113.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	218											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

Report Date: 05/21/2015

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				NI				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More pilies	Loans Columns	ccupant s From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(6.7.1.2,666.11.7.1.0.16.1.16.11.2.11)	А		Е	3	С)		=		F	G	'	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5116.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	202					1	10	01		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	80	1	63									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5117.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	241	3	619	2	353									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			2	313											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5117.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	285	1	200	1	242									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5201.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	483	2	361	1	153	3						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	34	ļ						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5202.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					4	869									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	123									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5202.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	380	4	1054									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nans-	aunart		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	icings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoce Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(,	А		Е	3	С		[Е			F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5211.01 LOANS ORIGINATED					1	173	,								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5211.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	158	;								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5212.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	639	3	668	1								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5212.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	557	•								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	287									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5221.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	255	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5221.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	304	4	763	1	75	;						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	252	2										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured l	Home Dwe	ellings				Manaa			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTT/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		E		С)	F	≣		F	G	D, C & D	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5231.00 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	230											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5232.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	265	5 1	212	3	478									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	373									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5241.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	203	3 1	226	1	263									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	270											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5241.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	226	1	194									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	250									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5251.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	142									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5251.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	86	3	744									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	100											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Name -	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(6.7.1.2,000.11.7,11.10.1.10.11.22.1)	А		В	3	C	:	Г		Е			F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5252.03 LOANS ORIGINATED					2	375	i								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5252.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	233	;								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5261.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	583	3 2	478									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	125	5 1	24									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5301.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	176	;										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	107	•										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5302.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	213	3										
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5303.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	292									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana-	NID OR*		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(CITTE/OCONT I/TITTO NOMBER)	А		Е	}	С)	E		1	F	G	2, 0 4 2	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5304.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	184	5	836					1	18	34		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5305.00						<u> </u>									
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	10									
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	215									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5306.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	285	2	475									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	215									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5307.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	300	2	875									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	400					1	40	0		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5308.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	189	3	500									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	15	i						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5308.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	155	3	1098					1	75	57		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	110			1	10)		1	11	0		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and Ma	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Non				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoce Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling: Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(GIVITE/GGGIVI IVITIA GI NGIMBEN)	А		Е	3	С)	E	Ē		F	G	_,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5309.01 LOANS ORIGINATED			4	1253	3	468	í								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	250	2	167					1	6	60		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5309.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	352	2	122									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	296									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5401.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	430											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5401.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	360									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5401.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	234	2	593	2	300									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5411.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	540									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(6.7.1.2,666.11.7.1.4.61.13622.11)	А		В	3	С)	ſ	E		F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5421.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	238	1	113									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	50							
APPS DENIED			1	325											
APPS WITHDRAWN							1	113							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5421.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	127									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	207									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5422.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	207									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					2	664									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5423.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					3	335					2	18	88		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5431.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	509											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	179									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	195									
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5441.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	497											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	273									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	236									

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonoc	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Loans	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
·	Α		Е	3	C)	E	<u> </u>		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5442.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	465									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	120)										
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5451.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					8	1110					1	17	2		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	55									
APPS DENIED	1	167	7 1	160	1	80									
APPS WITHDRAWN					2	371					1	17	2		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5452.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	215					1	9	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	259									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	105											
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5453.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	535	1	207					1	20	7		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5454.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	311	2	292									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	320									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	207							
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5601.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	520	2	761					1	50	3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					5	958					1	23	6		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Non	ant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on I For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(CIMEROCONT INTO THOMBEN)	Α		Е	3	С)	E		ı	F	G	_, ~ ~ ~ ~	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5611.00 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	106	5				1	10	16		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0001.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	524	. 1	124	1				1	52	24		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0002.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	698											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0002.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	387	•								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0003.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	722	! 1	16	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0003.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	517							1	25	57		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Name -	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	C				E			F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0005.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	268									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	34									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0007.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	203	3						1	20	13		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0007.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	131	1	352					1	35	52		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0008.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	242	2										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0101.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	400)						1	40	00		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	679)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	200)										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured l	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanaa	aun ant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Ho FHA, FSA/	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Δ		Е		С)		E		F	G	ь, сар	
-	Number			\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	•	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.08 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	25							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0106.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1479)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	315	5										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0107.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	921					1	33	33		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	784	ļ								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0108.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	795	5 1	65	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0108.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	1417	•				1	41	7		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	397	•								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0201.01					<u> </u>	<u> </u>									
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	500)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	200							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

Hor														
FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	Se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans Columns	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
А		Е	3	C	;)	Е			F	G		
Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
				1	380			1	1750					
		1	820)										
		2	858											
								1	200	1				
						1	250)						
		1	428											
		3	1680	1	417					2	96	64		
		-		•						_				
	A	Α	Number \$000's Number	Number \$000's Number \$000's 1 820 2 858	Number \$000's Number \$000's Number 1 1 820 1 428	Number \$000's Number \$000's Number \$000's 1 380 1 428	Number \$000's \$	Number \$000's Number \$000's Number \$000's Number \$000's	Number \$000's Number \$	Number \$000's Number \$	Number \$000's \$	Number S000's Number S	Number \$000's Number \$	Number S000's Number S

Report Date: 05/21/2015

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufacture	d Home Dwe	ellings				Nonoc	oupont			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	ne Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ancings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(6.7.1.2,666.11.7.1.4.6.1.16.11.2.1.1)	А		В	3		С	Г)	E	Ē		F	G	, ,	
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0304.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	216	1	417	•				2	63	3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0305.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	850	1	331									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	32							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0401.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1394											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0402.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	367											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0403.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	325											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0404.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	500											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufacture	d Home Dw	ellings				Nonoc	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	incings	Home Imp		Loans on [For 5 or Fami	More	Loans	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(0,0.0,,,	А		Е	3	([)	E			F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0406.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	916	1	802	2								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	250)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0408.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	280											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0501.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	200	1	240)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0503.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	258	3								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0504.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	379											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	185	5								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0505.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	156	5				1	15	6		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED									1	650)				
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nans -	ouport			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactu Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	С		[)	Е			F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0506.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	369									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	60			1	6	60		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0507.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	175									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	25									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0510.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	611											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	241									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0511.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	837	•										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0512.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							2	180							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0601.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	899)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					3	223									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nones	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A.	ed Home s From	
(6.7.1.2.1.0	А		Е	3	С)	1	E		F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0602.00 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	316									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0603.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	964	. 1	405									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	323					1	32	23		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0604.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	417	3	388									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	50			1	5	50		
APPS DENIED					1	76									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0605.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	590	1	221					1	22	21		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	624											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0606.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1066											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	402											
APPS DENIED			1	148											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0608.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	931	3	664					1	30	9		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	341									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana-	nunont		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A.	ed Home s From	
(6.7.1.2.1.0	А		В	,	С	;)	E	Ē	1	F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0610.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1030)						2	68	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0612.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1722											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	200							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0701.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	2059	2	1012	2								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	400)						1	40	0		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0702.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	165	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0703.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	2486											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	1000)										
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0705.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	1365	1	858	3								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	738	3								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nones	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 c Fam		Nonoce Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
,	А		Е	1	С)	E	=		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0706.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	469	2	584									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0707.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	790									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0708.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1645							1	40	00		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	155									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0709.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1341							1	30	00		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	573					1	33	3		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0711.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	658	1	381									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	442					1	44	2		
APPS DENIED							1	400)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0712.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1214											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and M	1anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanc-	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
,	Α		E	3	С)	E	.		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0801.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	427	•												
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	127									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0805.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	212									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	251					1	25	51		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0806.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	505									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0811.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	177	7 2	320									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0814.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	153									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	399	1	418	3				
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nones	oupont		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(,	А		Е	3	C	;	[)	E			F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0815.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	330)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0817.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	788	1	396									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0818.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	208											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0821.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	363	1										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0901.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	795					1	45	50		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	92									
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	320)										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0903.00						<u></u>	<u></u>	<u></u>		<u></u>	<u></u>			<u></u>	
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	448											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	461											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Name -	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 c Fam		Nonoce Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(CIMIL/COOM IMMONIBLE)	А		Е	3	C)	[)	E	•		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0904.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	304	ļ										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0906.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	270)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0907.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	670)				2	67	70		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0910.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	774	1	350)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	144	1						1	14	14		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0911.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	624	1	328	3				1	32	28		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	248	3 1	15							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0912.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	307	•				1	30	07		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanaa			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/		ne Purcha			Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoco Loans Columns	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactui Dwelling	red Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/F		Conve		0		Loa				and	I D =	Columns A G		
_	A Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		G Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0913.00		· .		·		·		·				·			
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	306	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			•	000											
APPS DENIED	1	316	;		1	358			1	1900)				
APPS WITHDRAWN		010	,			000	•		·	1000	•				
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0916.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1234	. 1	137	1	367			1	40	00		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			Ü	1201		101	•	001			·	10	,0		
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0917.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	470)		4	978									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED	·		•		•	0.0									
APPS DENIED					3	429	1								
APPS WITHDRAWN					Ū	120									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0918.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	233	ł										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				200											
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	418	1										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				410	,										
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0919.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	403	3 1	368									
APPS WITHDRAWN				100		300									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0920.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	830)				2	52	23		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					ŭ	230					_	32	-		
APPS DENIED					5	955	;								
APPS WITHDRAWN					ŭ	230									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(6.7.1.2.1.4)	А		В	3	С)	E	Ē		F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0921.01			1	0.40	0	044	0	204							
LOANS ORIGINATED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			ı	249	2	311	2	381							
APPS DENIED					1	320	1	246							
APPS WITHDRAWN					'	320	' '	240							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0922.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	369	3	943									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				303	3	343									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	192									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS						102									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0923.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	608	1	40									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0924.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	136	1	288									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1001.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	405	3	812	1	244									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	397	•												
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1002.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					3	428	1	114							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	22					1	2	2		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nans -	ouport		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
,	А	ı	Е	3	С)	1	E		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	386									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1004.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	68									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	165	1	350			1	35	0		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1005.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	247	2	585					1	31	5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			2	382	2		1	75			1	27	0		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1006.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	813	3 1	265					1	22	1		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	100							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS									1	245	5				
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1006.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	849) 1	305									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	180					1	18	0		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1007.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	452	2										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	40							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Name -	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	C	;)		=		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1008.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	484	ļ										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	35							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1009.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	369	4	875									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1010.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	426	5 1	228									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	226	6												
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1010.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	176									
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	150)										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1011.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	373	3										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1011.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	186									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	59									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	376									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nov	our ont			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans Columns	cupant From S A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COONTT/TRACT NOMBER)	A		Е	3	С)	E			F	G		
_	Number	\$000's		\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1101.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	584											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1102.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	416	;										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	141									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1104.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	293	3								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1104.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	316	;										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1105.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	358	3								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	368	1										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1105.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	417	•		1	315	;						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Non				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoce Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(6.7.1.2.1.0	А		В	}	С				Е			F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1106.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	872	2	477									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1106.07															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	252											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	673	}								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	1613											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.05															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1259											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	417											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1203.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	1575	2	748									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	63	;								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1204.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	1416	1	299									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nans-	ouport		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on I For 5 o Fam	More More	Nonoce Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A.	ed Home s From	
(CIME/OCCIVITY TOTOL NEMBER)	А		Е	3	С)	Е			F	G	_,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1206.00 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	169)				1	16	9		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1207.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	160)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1301.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			5	1842	2 3	266	;				1	9	96		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1302.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	402	2 3	909)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	43	3								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1303.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	632	2 3	1124	ļ								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	154	1								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1304.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	86	5										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nans -	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(,	А		Е	3	С)		<u> </u>		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1304.04 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	407											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1304.06															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	285									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	292			1	200							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	647	1	278									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	417											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.05															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	322	! 1	311									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	280)										
APPS DENIED					1	124									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.07															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	275	2	583	1	296									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1402.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	369											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanc-	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	icings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	С		[1	E		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1402.02 LOANS ORIGINATED			1	244	3	747									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	288											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1403.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	197	3	634									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	346	6		1	83	2	55							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1404.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	278	3	514					1	24	12		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			2	396	2	188	1	302							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1601.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	752											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	211			1	40							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1602.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	315											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1605.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	245	5 2	450							1	22	25		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN	1	295	5												
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanc-	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hon FHA, FSA/R	ne Purchas		entional	- Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(- , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	А		1	В	С				Е	.		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1605.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	319)												
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1606.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	355	5										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	40)								
APPS DENIED					1	295	;								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1606.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	394	. 3	1049)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1701.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	283	,								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	306	;								
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	224	ļ										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1702.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	403	1	155	;										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1703.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	496	3	520)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	219) 1	210	1	291							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Name -	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(6.7.1.2.000.1.7.1.1.0.1.10.1.10.1.2.1.7)	А		Е	3	C	;				Ē		F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1704.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	263	2	784	1	271									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	413											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1705.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	150							1	15	60		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	45							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1705.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	258											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1706.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	336	1	259	1	250)				1	25	60		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	342											
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1707.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	169											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1707.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	295	1	280	2	465	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanc-	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	С				E			F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1708.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	461	2	354	ļ										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1801.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	250)												
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1803.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	136	i				1	13	36		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1805.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	548	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	156	6										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/9813.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	389)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	243	3										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/9817.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	760)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans o	n 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND	Но	me Purchas	e Loans		Refinar	ncinas	Home Imp	provement	Loans on I	- 3-	Nonoc Loans Columns	From	Loans	ed Home	
DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/	RHS & VA	Conve	ntional	rtonna	ionigo	Loa		Fami		and		Dwelling Columns A		
_	А	٠	E	1	C	;)	E			F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MSA/MD(TOTAL)															
LOANS ORIGINATED	27	8461	509	185763	433	122085	19	3005	3	3350	70	20640)		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			7	2354	12	3422	3	250			3	684	1		
APPS DENIED	10	2601	67	18888	133	28738	53	5719	3	2968	30	7460)		
APPS WITHDRAWN	1	295	32	8808	31	7406	2	463			5	880)		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			8	2364	13	3223	1	207	2	995					
INVALID GEOGRAPHIC IDENTIFIERS 2/ LOANS ORIGINATED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
SECTION 2 - PROPERTY NOT LOCATED IN MSA	/MDS WHERE	INSTITUTIO	N HAS HO	ME OR BR	ANCH OFFI	CES									
LOANS ORIGINATED	16	2157	490	147048	497	103355	28	4305	13	134350	231	71242	. 11	750	
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			9	1834	19	2919	2	45	1	6600	5	847	2	45	
APPS DENIED	9	1534	65	15308	248	36766	41	2809			73	13738	3 7	395	
APPS WITHDRAWN	3	374	20	8948	32	5875			1	17450	8	2055	;		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS	1	160	1	1190	2	205					2	1299)		
NVALID MSA/MD NUMBERS 2/ LOANS ORIGINATED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

Report Date: 05/21/2015



TD Bank

TD Bank Page 14-1

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND	Ho	me Purcha	se Loans		Refinan	cinas	Home Imp	provement		Dwellings or More	Loans	cupant From s A, B, C	Loans	red Home	
DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/	RHS & VA	Conve	ntional	rtoiman	onigo	Loa			nilies	and		Dwelling Columns A		
<u>-</u>	Д	١	E	3	C)		E		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4001.00 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	480)										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4003.00															-
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	320)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4004.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	1575	;										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4006.00															-
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	416	;		1	1500)		1	150	00		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	386	;		1	38	36		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4008.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	20)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4010.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	248	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	20)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Name -	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(6.7.1.2,000.11.7,11.1.0.1.10.1.12.1.1)	А		В	3	C	;)	Е			F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4011.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	991									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	772	2	1500							
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	800											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4012.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	830											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4021.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	245									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4024.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	100											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4031.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	976									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	500									
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	1215											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4033.00	-	<u></u>	<u></u>	<u></u>		<u></u>	<u></u>	<u></u>			<u></u>	<u></u>		<u></u>	
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	840											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	Nanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Non	au mant		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(CTATE/COONTY/TRACT NOWIDER)	Α		E	3	С)	1	=		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4034.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	50							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	1144	1										
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4035.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	110)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	200)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4043.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	50							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4043.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	659	9										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4044.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	1155	j								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4051.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	605	5 1	480)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanaa			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/		ne Purcha			Refina	ncings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More	Nonoco Loans Columns	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/F		Conve		,	,	Loa			nilies E	and	I D =	Columns A,	B, C & D	
_	A Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		G Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4061.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	350	1	686	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				000		000									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	336											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				330											
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4061.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	30							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED								00							
APPS DENIED					1	165	;								
APPS WITHDRAWN						100	,								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4071.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	172											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			•												
APPS DENIED			1	197			2	41							
APPS WITHDRAWN			•	101			_								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4081.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							6	163							
APPS WITHDRAWN							· ·	.00							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4101.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	195	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	90							
APPS WITHDRAWN							_	00							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	263	.								
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4103.00					•										
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	402	1	208	; 1	15							
APPS WITHDRAWN			•	.52	•		•								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactur	ed Home Dw	ellings				Nans -	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refir	ancings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(6.7.1.2.1.0	А		Е	3		С	[)		≣		F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4104.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	138	2	562	2								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	343	3								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4111.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	176											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4112.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	234							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	200											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4113.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	217											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	50							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4113.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	174	1				1	20							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4121.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	15							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	lome Dwe	ellings				Nonco	oupant		0-	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp			Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COONTT/TRACT NOMBER)	A		E	3	С)	ı	≣		F	G	D, O a D	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4123.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	210)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	60							
APPS WITHDRAWN							1	600							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	600									
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4131.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	156									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	644									
APPS WITHDRAWN	1	351	1												
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4132.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	160)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN							1	50							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4141.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	195							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4142.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	462									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4143.00					<u> </u>	<u> </u>									
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	403	3										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and M	1anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nans -	ouport		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinar	ıcings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A.	ed Home s From	
(GIATE/GGGIAT IATING THE IMBERT)	А		E	3	С		[)		=		F	G	-,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4151.02 LOANS ORIGINATED					1	175	i								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4152.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	384	1										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	160)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4153.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	20)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4161.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	455	i								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	100)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4161.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	40)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4163.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	520)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and M	1anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Non	aun ant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha		ntional	- Refinar	ncings	Home Imp Loa		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
,	А			3	C	;	D)	Е			F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	_
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4164.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							3	210							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4171.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED								40							
APPS DENIED							1	40							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4172.00							4	0.5							
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	35							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	0							
APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN							1	3							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4175.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	20			1	,	20		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED								20			ı	4	20		
APPS DENIED			1	60)		2	150							
APPS WITHDRAWN			'	00	,		2	150							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4175.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	350)								
APPS WITHDRAWN						300									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4176.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	196	6										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			•												
APPS DENIED							2	4					1	2	2
APPS WITHDRAWN							_	•						-	
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

Report Date: 05/21/2015

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana-	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(6.7.1.2,666.11.7.1.0.16.1.16.11.2.11)	А		Е	3	С)	ſ	≣	1	F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4177.01 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	128	}										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4178.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	407									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	409)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4178.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	2	2		1		2		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4179.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	215	;										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	20)		1	2	20		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4179.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	283	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4180.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	435	i				1	43	35		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	60)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and N	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nans -	ouport			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinal	ncings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(•	А		Е	3	C	;)	1	E		F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4180.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPS DENIED							1	3	•		1		3		
APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN							ı	3)		1		3		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4180.04 LOANS ORIGINATED			1	276	:										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			Į.	270)										
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4181.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	110)								
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4181.02					•		<u> </u>								
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			2	600)						2	60	00		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4182.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	400)										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4191.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	350)						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	140) 1	20)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and N	/lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nov	our ont			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Ho FHA, FSA/	me Purcha		ntional	- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTT/TRACT NUMBER)	. Δ			3	С)	ı	E		F	G		
-	Number	\$000's		\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4194.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	15							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	60)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4195.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	588	3								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4196.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	114							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	238	3		1	50							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4197.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	252	2								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4198.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	50)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4201.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	161			1	16	61		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	10							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanc-	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp	provement ans	For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant s From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A.	ed Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	С		[E		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4202.01 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	241	1	142	! 1	30							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4203.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	270	1	10							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4211.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	25							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4212.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	40							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4221.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	245	1	165							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4222.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							2	57							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana-	auport		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinar	ncings	Home Imp Loa		Loans on For 5 c Fam		Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	С		D		E		1	F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4223.02 LOANS ORIGINATED							1	30			1	3	30		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							3	480							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	397	,										
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4225.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	20							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4225.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	105	;										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4226.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	300)		1	236	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	235	;		1	200	1	50							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4227.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	213	}								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4228.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	81									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Name -	ouport		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Nonoce Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A.	ed Home s From	
(6.7712,000.11.771.10.11.01.0	А		Е	3	С				E	=		F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4231.00 LOANS ORIGINATED			1	500	ı										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4401.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	156									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	216	;										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4412.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	241									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	197									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4412.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	108	1	5	;		1	10	08		
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	135									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4421.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	55									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4421.02			_				_						•		
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	115	1		1	12	2		1	1	2		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Manag			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Ho FHA, FSA/	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp Loa		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant From S A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		E		С		D			≣		F	G	В, С & D
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	-	Number	\$000's
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4421.03														
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	320)									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED														
APPS DENIED							1	163						
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	520)									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS														
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4422.01														
LOANS ORIGINATED														
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED														
APPS DENIED							1	6						
APPS WITHDRAWN														
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS														
IA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4422.02														
LOANS ORIGINATED														
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED														
APPS DENIED							1	3						
APPS WITHDRAWN														
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS														
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4431.01														
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	25						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED														
APPS DENIED							2	78					1	75
APPS WITHDRAWN														
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS														
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4431.02														
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	25						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED														
APPS DENIED														
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	60)							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS														
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4561.01														
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	100)									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED														
APPS DENIED														
APPS WITHDRAWN														
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS														

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanaa	aun ant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp Loa		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	A		Conve		С					E.		F	Columns A	В, С & D	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		 Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4563.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	10			1	1	10		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5001.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	283	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5001.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	15							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	5							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5011.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	75							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	12			2	1	12		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5011.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	578	3 1	189									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5012.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	30							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanc -	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
,	А		E	3	С)		≣		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5012.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	639)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5021.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	252	2												
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	15							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5021.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	50							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5031.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	160)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	20							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5051.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	280)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5052.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	657	•								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	1anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	cupant		. 0-	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp	provement	Loans on I For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(2, 2,,,,	А		Е	3	С		[)	E			F	G	,	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5062.04 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	107	•								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5071.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	668	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	50)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5081.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	50)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5081.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	5	1						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5091.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	300)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5091.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	284	1								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	2	!		1		2		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	Nanufactured H	lome Dwe	ellings				Manag			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Ho FHA, FSA/	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	111A, 1 3A		E		С					E.		F	Columns A,	В, С & D	
-	Number	\$000's		\$000's	Number	\$000'e	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	•	 Number	\$000's	
	rvaribei	Ψ0003	rvamber	Ψ0003	Number	Ψ0003	radinisci	Ψ0003	Tallibei	Ψ0003	ramber	Ψ0003	Number	Ψ0003	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5101.00 LOANS ORIGINATED			1	248	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	15							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5102.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	16							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5104.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	5							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5105.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	10							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	45							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5106.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	252	2										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5107.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	30							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana-	ouport		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Nonoco Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(,	А		Е	3	([=	1	F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5111.00 LOANS ORIGINATED					1	305									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED						300)								
APPS DENIED			1	209	1		2	7							
APPS WITHDRAWN			'	203	,		2	,							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5112.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	10			1	1	0 1	10	
APPS WITHDRAWN							•				•	,		.0	
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5113.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	5							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5115.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	55	;										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5116.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	253	3								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	2			1		2		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5117.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	171	1	227	•								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and N	/lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonoc	cupant			0-	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Manu Dw	vellings	ed Home	
(,	А		Е	3	С)	ı	E		F		G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Num	nber	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5201.00 LOANS ORIGINATED																
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																
APPS DENIED							1	2			1		2	1	2	
APPS WITHDRAWN																
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5202.02																
LOANS ORIGINATED																
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																
APPS DENIED							1	85								
APPS WITHDRAWN																
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5211.01																
LOANS ORIGINATED																
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																
APPS DENIED			1	37	1											
APPS WITHDRAWN																
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5221.01																
LOANS ORIGINATED																
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																
APPS DENIED							1	5								
APPS WITHDRAWN																
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5241.02																
LOANS ORIGINATED																
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																
APPS DENIED			1	42	5											
APPS WITHDRAWN																
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5252.03																
LOANS ORIGINATED																
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																
APPS DENIED							2	50								
APPS WITHDRAWN																
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	/lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nov	.a.mant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	e Loans Conver	ntional	- Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans Columns	ccupant s From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling: Columns A,	red Home s From	
(6.7.1.2,666.11.7.1.4.61.13622.11)	А		В	3	С)	Е			F	G	•	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5252.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	312													
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5261.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	50							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5305.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	15							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	18					1	18	
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5306.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	522	2										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	25									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5307.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	23							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5308.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	284									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufacture	d Home Dwe	ellings				Nanc-	ouport		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refin	ancings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(6.7.1.2,666.11.7.1.0.16.1.16.1.12.1.1)	А		Е	3		С	Г)	1	E		F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5308.02 LOANS ORIGINATED					1	122	,								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					'	122	1								
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	219	1										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			'	218	,										
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5309.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	35							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							'	33							
APPS DENIED							1	2							
APPS WITHDRAWN							·	_							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5309.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	85							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	250) 1	2							
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	248	3						1	24	8		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5401.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	50							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5401.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	160)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5411.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	40							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanc-	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	icings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufacture Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(07.1.2,000.1.7,1.0.0.1.10.1.2.1.)	А		Е	3	С)	ſ	Ē		F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5421.01 LOANS ORIGINATED					1	275									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					•	2.0									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5423.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	6	3				1	6	
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5441.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	10)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5451.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	163	3		1	15	5						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	15	5				1	15	
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5452.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	4	1						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5453.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	42	2										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured l	Home Dwe	ellings				Nones	our ont			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		Е		С				Е	=		F	G		
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5454.00 LOANS ORIGINATED			1	120							1	12	10		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			'	120	,						'	12	.0		
APPS DENIED					1	147	,								
APPS WITHDRAWN	1	149	1		1	209									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS	'	143	,		'	203									
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5611.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	150)										
APPS WITHDRAWN			•		•										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0001.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	205	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0002.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	440)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0003.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	475	i				1	47	75		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	110)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Name -	auport			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	С)		≣		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	486	1	137									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0005.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	260									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	830									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0006.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	150									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0007.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	100)		1	10	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0008.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	25	;		1	2	5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.03			<u></u>	<u></u>	<u></u>	<u></u>	<u></u>	<u></u>						<u></u>	
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	450											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Name -	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinan	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 c Fam		Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A.	ed Home s From	
(02,000,	А		Е	3	С		Г)	E			F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0106.00 LOANS ORIGINATED					1	750)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0107.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	300)						1	30	00		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	650)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0108.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	25							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0201.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	250)										
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0202.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	7							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	320)								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0302.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	2							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

	Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Non	au nant			
			ntional	Refinar	cings			For 5 o	or More	Loans Columns	From S A, B, C	Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home s From	
А		Е	3	С)	1	E		F		, , , , , ,	
Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
		1	300											
		1	300											
				4	407		0.5			0	4.0	10		
				1	107	1	25			2	13	32		
				4	400		000							
				1	400	1	220							
				1	E0E									
				1	595									
		1	612			1	25							
			012				20							
		2	830	ı										
		_	550											
	FHA, FSA/F	Home Purchas FHA, FSA/RHS & VA A	Home Purchase Loans FHA, FSA/RHS & VA Conver A E	Home Purchase Loans FHA, FSA/RHS & VA A Number \$000's Number \$000's 1 300 1 612	Home Purchase Loans	Home Purchase Loans Refinancings	Refinancings Home Imp Los	Home Purchase Loans Refinancings Home Improvement Loans	Home Purchase Loans FHA, FSA/RHS & VA Conventional A	Home Purchase Loans Refinancings Home Improvement Loans on Dwellings Fraction Fr	Home Purchase Loans Home Improvement Loans on Dwellings Columns FRA, FSA/RHS & VA Convertional A B C D E E	Home Purchase Loans Loans Refinancings Home Improvement Loans For 5 or More Cauns For 5 or More Families For 5 or More Families	Number N	Home Purchase Loans Composition Purchase Pu

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured l	Home Dwe	ellings				Nones	aun ant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactui Dwelling	red Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		E		С				ı	≣		F	Columns A G	В, С& D	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0502.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	252	2				1	25	52		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0506.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	25	5						
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0507.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	486	5										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0509.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	9)		1		9		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0511.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	121									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0512.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	388	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Non	our ont			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 c Fam		Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(• · · · - / • • • · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	А		В	3	С	;)	E	.		F	G	•	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0601.01			,												
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	333	•										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				000											
APPS DENIED			1	333	i										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0603.01				447											
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	417											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0604.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	253	!				1	25	3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					•	200	•					20			
APPS DENIED			1	731							1	73	11		
APPS WITHDRAWN				701								, ,	, ,		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0605.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	335											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	336	;												
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0610.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	33	3		1		8 1	8	
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0612.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	314											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanc-	ouport		•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp			Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A.	ed Home s From	
(6.7.1.2,666.11.7.1.4.6.1.16.11.2.1.1)	А	١	Е	3	С		Г			Ē		F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0701.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	300)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED						400									
APPS DENIED					1	190)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0702.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	550)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED								0.5							
APPS DENIED							1	25							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0703.00			1	2170											
LOANS ORIGINATED			ı	2170	,										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0705.00 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	275													
APPS WITHDRAWN	'	213)												
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0706.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	375	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					'	373	•								
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0707.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	1631											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			'	1001											
TILLO OLOGLO FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured l	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanaa				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/		me Purcha			Refinanc	cings	Home Imp			Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoco Loans Columns	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactu Dwelling	red Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/I		Conve				Loa				and		Columns A		
_	A	<u> </u>	E		C					<u> </u>		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0711.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	319)						1	31	9		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0804.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	375	5										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0809.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	2	2		1		2 1	2	
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0812.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	2	2		1		2		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0818.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	613	3				1	30	0		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0904.00					<u> </u>										
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	10)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nans -	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactu Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(6.7.1.2,666.11.7.1.0.16.1.16.1.12.1.1)	А		Е	3	C	;)		Ē		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0907.00 LOANS ORIGINATED			1	260)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0910.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	30)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0911.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	596	5										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	13	;						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0915.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	7							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	380	1	20)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0918.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	2			1		2 1	2	
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0921.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	2					1	2	
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured l	Home Dwe	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND	Ho	me Purcha	se Loans		- Refinanc	cinas	Home Imp	rovement		Dwellings or More	Loans	cupant From s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur	ed Home	
DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/	RHS & VA	Conve	ntional	Roman	omigo	Loa			nilies		d D	Dwelling Columns A		
_	Δ	١	E	3	C)		E		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0922.00 LOANS ORIGINATED			1	379)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1001.00															-
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	7							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1002.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	20)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1004.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	345	5										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1005.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	15							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1006.01						<u> </u>									
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	207	7										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

Report Date: 05/21/2015

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and M	1anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Non	our ont			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinan	ıcings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(CITTE/OCCIVITY HONOT NOMBER)	А		E	3	С)	ı	E		F	G	2,002	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1006.03 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN	1	549)												
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1009.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	299	1	2	2						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1010.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	181											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	136	;								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1010.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							2	175	5						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	46	6						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1011.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	360	1	5	5		1		5		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1101.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	60)		1	6	60		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nans-	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ncings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(OTATE/OCONTT/TIONOT NOMBER)	А		Е	3	C	;)	ı	E		F	G	2, 0 4 2	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1103.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	215	1	315									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	201											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1104.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	210)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	2	2		1		2		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1104.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	311									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1105.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	65	5						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1106.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	235											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.04		<u></u>		<u></u>	<u></u>	<u></u>	<u></u>	<u></u>		<u></u>	<u></u>			<u></u>	
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	783	;								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	our ont			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha		entional	- Refinan	cings	Home Imp	provement ans	For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
	А		1	В	С		[)	1	E		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1203.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	45			1	4	1 5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	330	1	43			1	4	13		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1301.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	280)										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1304.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	150									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	60									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1304.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	70									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1304.06															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	234									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.05															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	179)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	175	5										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and N	/lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanc-	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinar	icings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling: Columns A,	red Home s From	
(,	А		Е	3	С		0)	Е	=		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.07 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	15							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1402.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	300)												
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1403.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	40					1	40	
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1404.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	247	7										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1601.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	3			1		3		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1602.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	39			2	3	39		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and N	/lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Non				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(=,	А		Е	3	С)	Е		1	F	G	,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1603.00 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	168					1	16	8		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1605.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	116	1	50							
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	115									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1606.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							2	240			2	24	0		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1606.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	5							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					3	882									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1701.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	100	1	9							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	295	5		1	6							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1702.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	258									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured l	Home Dwe	ellings				Manaa				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	ccupant s From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(STATE/OCONTT/TICACT NOMBER)	Α		E	3	С)	1	E		F	G	Β, σ α Β	
_	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1703.00 LOANS ORIGINATED							1	35							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	189) 1	196											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1704.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	70)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1705.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	132	1	196	;								
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	125											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1706.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			2	512											
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	269)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1707.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	51									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1708.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	6							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	212	2				1	2′	12		

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	e Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on I For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)									_			F	Columns A,	B, C & D	
_	A		E			<u> </u>			E			•	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1802.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	50											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/9816.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	330					1	330)		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MSA/MD(TOTAL)															
LOANS ORIGINATED	3	864	62	22428	57	17353	40	3822			17	4116	6		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	25							
APPS DENIED	6	1509	32	8392	47	12910	128	5721			31	2834	12	182	
APPS WITHDRAWN	3	1049	14	7561	9	2025	2	650			2	578	3		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			3	1791	5	1505					1	212	2		
INVALID GEOGRAPHIC IDENTIFIERS 2/															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
SECTION 2 - PROPERTY NOT LOCATED IN MSA	MDS WHERE I	NSTITUTIO	ON HAS HO	ME OR BR	ANCH OFFI	CES									
LOANS ORIGINATED	122	17089	567	126514	232	39429	393	17496	8	3811	364	92844	111	6919	
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			2	200		942		91					2	61	
APPS DENIED	91	9573	400	77277	350	58029	839	20344	3	694	411	57964		9097	
APPS WITHDRAWN	8	1314	97	18864	51	12134	31	1507	-		68	12766		1074	
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS	7	770		8925		2502		1021			20	4971		173	

Report Date: 05/21/2015

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

DISPOSITION OF APPLICATIONS	Но	me Purchas	se Loans		D. ('				Loans on For 5 o		Nonoc Loans	From	Loans Manufactur	ed Home
_	FHA, FSA/	RHS & VA	Conve	ntional	- Refinan	cings	Home Imp Loa		Fam		Columns	s A, B, C d D	Dwellings Columns A,	
_	A	A	B	3	C)	E			F	G	
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's
VALID MSA/MD NUMBERS 2/														
LOANS ORIGINATED														
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED														
APPS DENIED														
APPS WITHDRAWN														
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS														

Report Date: 05/21/2015



Webster Bank

Webster Bank Page 15-1

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	lanufactured H	lome Dwe	ellings				Manaa			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conver	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		В		С)	F	≣		F	G		
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4001.00 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	484	ļ										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4002.00															-
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	3	3						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4004.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	1000)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4008.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1325	;										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	251							1	25	51		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4012.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	971											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	633	3										
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4023.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	417	•						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dw	ellings				Nanaa	aun ant		_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conver	ntional	Refinar	ncings		orovement ans	For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwellings	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	1117,1 07V1 A		В		C)	ı	E		F F	Columns A,	В, С & D	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	•	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4024.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	432	1	280)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	353	}												
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4031.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1317	1	111									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	680											
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4043.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	715											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4051.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	679											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4061.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	964											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4071.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	206	1	418	3								
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	41									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanc-	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam		Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
· _	А		Е	3		;		<u> </u>	E	<u> </u>		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4081.01 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	3							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	15							
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4081.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	168	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4091.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	325									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4112.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	635	;										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4141.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	591	1	500)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	600	1	616	1	3							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4142.00			<u></u>			<u></u>	<u></u>	<u></u>	<u> </u>		<u></u>	<u></u>		<u></u>	
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	700)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nov				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Convei	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on I For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
,	А		Е	1	C)	E			F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4152.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	595	1	600)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4153.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	1000											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4161.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	456											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4161.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	920											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4162.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1621											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4163.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1894											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	415	;								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	lome Dwe	ellings				Nones	aun ant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/		me Purcha			Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More	Loans	cupant From s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/	RHS & VA	Conve				Loa			nilies	and		Columns A	, B, C & D	
-	Α		E	3	C)	-	<u> </u>		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4164.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1686			1	18							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4171.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	400)						1	40	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4174.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	615											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4176.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	36	5								
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4177.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	313	3								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4178.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					2	126	;								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-F	amily and N	/lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND	Но	me Purcha	se Loans		- Refinar	cinas	Home Imr	orovement		Dwellings or More	Loans	cupant From s A, B, C	Loans	red Home	
DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/	RHS & VA	Conve	entional		on igo		ans		nilies		d D	Dwelling Columns A		
_	A	A	E	3	C)		E		F	G		-
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4178.02 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	432	2								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4179.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	255	5										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4180.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	1368	3				1	136	88		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4181.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	474	1										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN							1	175	5						
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4191.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	360)		1	23	3						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4195.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	285	5								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanc-	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 c Fam		Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A.	red Home s From	
(,	А		Е	3	C	;)	E	=		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4201.00 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	161													
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4202.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	250)												
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4203.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	3	3						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4212.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	176	6						1	17	' 6		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	230)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4221.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	454	ļ										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	74									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4223.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	3	3						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonce	aun ant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Ho FHA, FSA/	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	otional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	,				0							d D	Columns A,	B, C & D	
-	Α		B		C					<u> </u>		F	<u>G</u>		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4223.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	458	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4226.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	252	2								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4227.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	3	3						
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4231.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	872	2										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4401.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	393	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4412.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	374	ļ								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured l	Home Dwe	ellings				Manag				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinan	cings		provement	Loans on For 5 o Fam		Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		Е		С		ı)	E	=		F	G	b, C & D	
-	Number	\$000's		\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	•	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4412.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	85	Ď								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4412.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	330)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4421.03						7.40									
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	746)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4422.02						000									
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	200)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4431.02			1	400		207	,								
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	409) 1	337									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4561.01					0	400	, ,	4.0	`						
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	423	3 1	10)						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				000			,	_							
APPS DENIED			1	220)		1	3	5						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	Nanufactured I	Home Dwe	ellings							_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactu Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(STATE/COONTT/TRACT NOWIBER)	A		Е	3	С		[)	E	.		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4564.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	181					1	18	31		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	140							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4564.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	100	1	25							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/NORFOLK COUNTY/4571.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	235							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5001.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	316	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5001.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	508	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				000											
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5011.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1404	1 1	500									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			2	140-	1	462									
APPS DENIED					1	402	1	50							
APPS DENIED APPS WITHDRAWN							1	50							
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured H	lome Dwe	ellings				Nones	aupant		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Ho FHA, FSA/	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 c		Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwellings	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		E		С							F	Columns A,	B, C & D	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	•	 Number	\$000's	
MA /BLV/MOUTLL COUNTY//FO40 00															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5012.02 LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1235			1	242							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	600											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5021.01															-
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	135									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5031.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	548											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5041.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	80									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5041.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			3	1501											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	800											
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5051.01			<u></u>	<u></u>				<u></u>	<u></u>		<u></u>	<u></u>		<u></u>	
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	960											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	mily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana			_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Hoi FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conver	ntional	Refinan	cings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	111A, 1 3A		В		С				Е			F	Columns A,	В, С & D	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5051.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	624	1	245	j								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5052.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	482	1	440)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5061.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	512											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	680)								
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5071.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	603	2	975	j								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5091.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	417											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5091.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	65			1	3	3		1	6	65		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	60)						

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured I	Home Dwe	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND	Ho	me Purcha	se Loans		- Refinan	cinas	Home Imp	rovement		Dwellings or More	Loans	cupant From s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	ed Home	
DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/	RHS & VA	Conve	ntional		9-	Loa			nilies		d D	Columns A		
<u>-</u>	А	١	E	3	C)		E		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5101.00 LOANS ORIGINATED					1	96	i				1	(96		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	222	1	3	}						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5102.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	269	9										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	4							
APPS DENIED					1	120									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5103.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	110									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	200									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5105.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	233	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	195									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	75	;						
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5105.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED					2	178									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	41									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5106.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	10)						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nos	au mant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ncings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
,	А	ı	Е	3	C	;	Г)		E		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5107.00 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	3							
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	164									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5108.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	3							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	155	5 1	31									
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5111.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	157	•										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	126	;								
APPS DENIED							2	23							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5112.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	3	1	395	;				
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5113.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	123	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	139)								
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5113.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	3							
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Mana				
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5 c	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
(STATE/OCONTT/TRACT NOMBER)	Α		E	3	С		Г)		E		F	G	, D, O Q D	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5114.00 LOANS ORIGINATED					1	215					1	21	5		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	232	2												
APPS WITHDRAWN	1	219													
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5115.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	15							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	101	1	200									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5116.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	15							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	3							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5117.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	214	!												
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	279	1	3							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5117.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	163									
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5202.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	480)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured l	Home Dwe	ellings							_	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/		me Purcha			- Refinan	cings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C	Loan: Manufactu Dwelling	red Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/I		Conve		_		Loa					d D _	Columns A		
-	A		E		C					<u>E</u>		F .	_ <u> </u>		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5202.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	15							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5211.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	128	3						1	12	8		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	137	7										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5212.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	380							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5231.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	140)				1	14	.0		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5232.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	183	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5241.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					1	207	•								
APPS DENIED					1	207	,								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Non	au mant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COLINTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	ne Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	A		Е		C	;	Г)	E	<u> </u>		F	G	D, C & D	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5241.02 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	115											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5251.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	302	2								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5252.03															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	150											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5261.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	428											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5301.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	320											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5303.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	143	3								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured H	Home Dwe	ellings				Nanaa	aun ant			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Ho FHA, FSA/	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinanc	cings	Home Imp		For 5	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans Columns	cupant From s A, B, C d D	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		Е		С					E		F	G	В, С & D	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	•	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5305.00 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	80)		1	3	1						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5306.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	65	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5309.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	40)						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	240)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5401.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	285	5										
APPS DENIED					2	413	3								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5401.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	228	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5401.03							<u></u>	<u></u>				<u></u>		<u></u>	
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	300)										
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and Ma	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nonoc	oupont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on For 5 o Fam	r More	Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
,	А		E	3	C	:)	E	<u> </u>		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5411.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	1796	1	110									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	250									
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			1	513	1	70									
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5421.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	329	9												
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5421.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	298											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5423.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	372											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5441.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	340											
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5451.00							_								
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	260) 1	185			1	14							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	270											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana-	nunon t		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	ed Home s From	
,	А		Е	3	С		[1	E	1	F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5452.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	204							1	204	1		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5454.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED	1	153	3 1	98	3		1	15			1	98	3		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	9							
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5601.00					_										
LOANS ORIGINATED			4	1066		664		280			1	300)		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					2	560		25							
APPS DENIED					1	337		3							
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	200	1								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/PLYMOUTH COUNTY/5611.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	10							
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN						=									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	769	1								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0002.01 LOANS ORIGINATED			1	469											
			ı	469	,										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0003.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	610	1										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1	010	,										
APPS DENIED			1	610	1										
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	010	,										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
- I ILLO CLOSED I OR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Non			•	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on I For 5 o Fami	More More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(STATE/OCONTT/TRACT NOMBER)	Α		Е	3	C)	E			F	G	D, 0 4 D	
-	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0006.02 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	447											
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0101.04															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	192							1	19	12		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0106.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					3	6500)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0107.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	1000	1	160)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0108.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	370)				1	37	0		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0202.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	238									
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	3350)								
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	fanufactured l	Home Dwe	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND _	Но	me Purcha	se Loans		- Refinan	cinge	Home Imr	provement		Dwellings or More	Loans		Loans Manufactur	ed Home	
DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/	RHS & VA	Conve	ntional	Reillian	cirigs		ans		nilies		s A, B, C d D	Dwelling Columns A,		
_	Α	١	E	3	C			<u> </u>		E		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0305.00 LOANS ORIGINATED			1	568	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN					1	350)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0401.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	999)								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0402.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	515	5								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0406.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	505	5								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0408.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	3	3						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0504.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	336	3								

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana-	aunart		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	- Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on I For 5 of Fami	More More	Nonoco Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
,	А		E	3	С)	Е		1	F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0507.00 LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	1725			1	172	5		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0512.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					1	255	;				1	25	5		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0601.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	581											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0603.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	494	ļ										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0605.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	590)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	1720)						1	172	0		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0606.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	990)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				N1	aunar+			
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on [For 5 or Fami	More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From S A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A	red Home s From	
(OTTIZZOSTITITUTOT NOMBER)	А		Е	3	С)	Е			F	G	' '	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0608.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	212											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0612.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	130)				1	13	80		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0701.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	535	2	1438	;								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0703.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	748											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0705.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	1000	1	602	!								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0706.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	448											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	anufacture	d Home Dw	ellings				Nanc-	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/F	me Purcha	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refina	ıncings		provement	For 5 o	Dwellings or More nilies	Loans	s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling Columns A.	ed Home s From	
(6171127000111771110111011112111)	А		В	3		С	[)	ſ	Ē		F	G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0708.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	552	1	402	2								
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0711.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN			1	400	1	1300)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0712.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	325											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0814.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	229											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0902.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	320			1	148	3						
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0904.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	3	3						
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dw	ellings								
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND	Но	me Purcha	se Loans		Refinan	cings	Home Imp	provement		Dwellings or More	Loans	cupant From s A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwelling	red Home	
DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	FHA, FSA/	RHS & VA	Conve	ntional		3-	Loa		Fan	nilies		d D	Columns A		
<u>-</u>	А	١	E	3	с)		E		F	G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0907.00 LOANS ORIGINATED			1	319)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0912.00															-
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	849)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0919.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	280)										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0921.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	10)						
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0924.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED					1	198	3				1	19	98		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1006.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			1	310)										
APPS WITHDRAWN							2	6	3						
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nans -	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Hor FHA, FSA/I	me Purchas	se Loans Conve	ntional	Refinar	ncings	Home Imp		Loans on I For 5 o Fam	More More	Nonoc Loans Columns and	From A, B, C	Loans Manufactur Dwellings Columns A,	ed Home s From	
(CITTE/COUNTY) TWICE HOMBER	А		Е	3	С)	E			F	G	_,	
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1008.00			1	000											
LOANS ORIGINATED APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			ı	280	,										
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1011.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED					1	60)								
APPS WITHDRAWN					'	00	,								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1106.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	610)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				010	•										
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.05															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	839)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			•	000											
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1204.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	934	ļ				1	575					
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			=						•	2.70					
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1301.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			2	1064	ļ										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED	1	347	' 1	364	ļ										
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

		Loans	on 1- to 4-Fa	amily and M	lanufactured	Home Dwe	ellings				Nana-	unont		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/	Home Purchase Lo			Loans		Refinancings		Home Improvement Loans		Loans on Dwellings For 5 or More Families		Nonoccupant Loans From Columns A, B, C and D		On ed Home s From B, C & D	
(STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Α		Е		С				Е		F		G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number		Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1302.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	419)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1303.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	511											
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1304.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	320							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1402.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	300)										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1404.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	136	5										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1605.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	280)						1	28	30		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

	Loans on 1- to 4-Family and Manufactured Home Dwellings										Name -	ouport		0	
CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Home Purchas FHA, FSA/RHS & VA		Se Loans Conventional		Refinancings		Home Improvement Loans		Loans on Dwellings For 5 or More Families		Nonoccupant Loans From Columns A, B, C and D		Loans On Manufactured Home Dwellings From Columns A, B, C & D		
,	А		Е	3	(D		Е		F		G		
_	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1606.02 LOANS ORIGINATED							1	24							
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED							1	3							
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1702.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	383	3										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1703.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	265	5										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED			2	112	2 1	242	!				1	24	2		
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1707.02															
LOANS ORIGINATED							1	1210			1	121	0		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1708.00															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	282	2										
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1801.01															
LOANS ORIGINATED			1	155	5						1	15	55		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															

MSA/MD: 14454 - BOSTON, MA

CENSUS TRACT OR COUNTY NAME AND DISPOSITION OF APPLICATION 1/ (STATE/COUNTY/TRACT NUMBER)	Loans on 1- to 4-Family and Manufactured Home Dwellings														
	Hoi	Refinancings		Home Improvement		Loans on Dwellings For 5 or More		Nonoccupant Loans From Columns A. B. C		Loans On Manufactured Home Dwellings From					
	FHA, FSA/RHS & VA		Conventional			· ·		Loans		Families		ID	Columns A, B, C & D		
	А	·	Е	3	C		D		E		F		G		
	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	Number	\$000's	
MSA/MD(TOTAL)															
LOANS ORIGINATED	4	877	114	54775	46	14170	18	3066	1	575	15	3963	;		
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			6	3038	9	2373	6	61							
APPS DENIED	5	1422	19	6904	27	16516	25	2382	1	395	5	5120)		
APPS WITHDRAWN	1	219	6	1875	10	2971	3	181			3	761			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS			2	668	5	1461	4	153			1	255			
NVALID GEOGRAPHIC IDENTIFIERS 2/ LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															
SECTION 2 - PROPERTY NOT LOCATED IN MSA	/MDS WHERE	NSTITUTIC	N HAS HO	ME OR BR	ANCH OFFIC	CES									
LOANS ORIGINATED	29	5422	255	105311	145	33186	66	8984	5	119660	96	29934			
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED	2	302	18	8971	16	4370	13	608			12	5818			
APPS DENIED	7	1575	43	15559	122	22292	69	2318			29	7585	1	35	
APPS WITHDRAWN	3	612	17	6368	47	10291	12	2083	3	51250	14	6724			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS	1	83	13	4217	32	5221	9	1188			10	2217	·		
IVALID MSA/MD NUMBERS 2/															_
LOANS ORIGINATED															
APPS APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED															
APPS DENIED															
APPS WITHDRAWN															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS															



BankIQ

BankIQ Page 16-1



120 Coolidge Street Brookline, MA 02446-5808 jnoble@bankiq.com

BankIQ prepared this document for the City of Boston.

With over twenty years' Government Banking experience, BankIQ is an independent, womanowned and operated business. BankIQ specializes in collecting, analyzing, preparing, and documenting Financial Services information for the Public Sector.

For further information, contact us via email at jnoble@bankiq.com

BankIQ Page 16-2